# Annual International Conference 2011 Programme

Royal Geographical Society with IBG



• The Geographical Imagination

- 31 August 2 September 2011
- 1 Kensington Gore, London

## Session codes explained

SR Sunley Room

TR Tea Room

Session ID Unique identifier for every session at conference – used in the session information and index at the back of this book. Day and timeslot		See also: 200, 251 View abstracts online: http://conferei ion SCGRG, CCRG, HGRG onain, Jones (University of the West (University of Northumbria) Building & room	of affective practices of ospherics and landscapes (2) ine: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/228 IGRG ersity of the West of England), Mark Moss	
Day	Timeslot	Building		
Tu Tuesday W Wednesday Th Thursday F Friday	<ol> <li>1 09:00 to 10:40</li> <li>2 11:10 to 12:50</li> <li>P 13:10 to 14:25</li> <li>3 14:40 to 16:20</li> <li>4 16:50 to 18:30</li> <li>E 18:45 to c.19:4</li> <li>[Note, Tuesday has different timeslots, a shown in programm</li> </ol>	and Learning Centre, SA as [See map on back cover]	wn as Seminar NLC)	
RGS-IBG CR Council Room DR Drayson Room EC Education Centre FRR Foyle Reading R LR Lowther Room MH Main Hall MQ Marquee MpR Map Room OT Ondaatje Theatre	120 Room 121 Room 122 Room	iliding (Imperial Co ollege) 201 Lecture 207 Lecture 208 Lecture 301 Room 307 Room SHE - Sherf (Imperial Co 305 Room 5 Room	Theatre	

Please collect a copy of the programme addendum from the Registration Desk for the latest conference information. To view the latest programme online, visit http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011.

**164** Lecture Theatre

7 Room

**10** Room

**READ** Read Lecture Theatre

**PIP** Pippard Lecture Theatre

060a Room

060b Room

163 Room

165 Room

For a list of Research Group abbreviations, see section *10.2 Research and Working Group AGMS* in the *Welcome and introduction* section of this book.

TUES	Session 1 09:00–10:15	Session 2 10:15-11:15	Session 3 11:30-13:15	Lunch 13:15-14:00	Session 4 14:00-15:45	Session 5 16:00-16:45	Session 6 17:00-18:00
RGS-OT				7, 9, 14, 16 PGF Postgraduate Foru <i>Starts at 13:30</i>		ce Training Sympo	sium (PGF-ACTS)
RGS-MH				8 EUGEO EUGEO poster session - meet the authors			
RGS-EC	European Territorial Dynamics: Towards Smart,	2 EUGEO EUGEO plenary: Urban dynamics and regional planning in metropolitan Barcelona				15 EUGEO EUGEO plenary: Regional and local development under post- socialism: continuity or change?	EUGEO plenary: Symbolic capital
	Peter Mehlbye, ESPON	Oriol Nel.Lo (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain)				Boleslaw Domanski (Jagiellonian University, Poland)	Merje Kuus (University of British Columbia, Canada)
RGS-CR			3 EUGEO Business networks and flows		10 EUGEO Governance and geo-economics		

TUES	Session 1	Session 2	Session 3	Lunch	Session 4	Session 5	Session 6
TUES	09:00–10:15	10:15-11:15	11:30-13:15	13:15-14:00	14:00-15:45	16:00-16:45	17:00-18:00
RGS-SR			4 EUGEO Identity transformations (1): Cohesion and division		11 EUGEO Identity transformations (2): Space and place		
RGS-DR			5 EUGEO Actors and stakeholders in regional development		12 EUGEO Narratives of development		
RGS-TR			6 EUGEO Climate, environment and urban transformations		13 EUGEO Flood risk and vulnerability		

#### **Evening events**

The Postgraduate Forum Annual Conference Training Symposium (PGF-ACTS) networking drinks reception will take place in the RGS-IBG Education Centre from 18:15 to 19:15.

The EUGEO Congress drinks and dinner reception (ticketed event) will be held in the RGS-IBG Main Hall from 19:30.

WED	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
WED	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
RGS-OT			66 'A great space of murmurings?" Madness, history and geography', <i>Progress in Human</i> <i>Geography</i> Chris Philo	67 EUGEO EUGEO plenary: Managing risk in a grown up, big society Stuart Lane Rowan Douglas	'Beyond the neoliberal	EUGEO Congress closing drinks reception – Marquee <i>Antipode</i> drinks reception - Map Room
RGS-EC		EUGEO Return Migration Roundtable	TGRG AGM - Transport Geography Research Group	Progress in Transport Geography: Early	Cities and flows: re- asserting a relationship as	PGF Early-career researchers' drinks reception, sponsored by <i>Area</i>
RGS-CR	18 EUGEO Academic mobilities		EUGEO EUGEO plenary: New initiatives with open data	<b>69</b> GIScRG, EUGEO Open Geographic Information (2)	Open Data -	Reception for Society Reviewers and Editors
RGS-LR	19 WGSG New and Emerging Feminist Geographies	40 DARG, PyGyRG, SCGRG, WGSG Moving geographies (1): Projects, participants and perspectives – participatory video in practice		SCGRG, WGSG Moving geographies	,	

WED	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
WED	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	20 EUGEO	41 EUGEO	BRG	71 EUGEO	99 EUGEO	PolGRG
RGS-SR	biodiversity -	Urban growth and change (1): Planning and development	Research Group	change (2):	change (3): Multiple	AGM - Political Geography Research Group
	21 EGRG, PolGRG		GHRG	72 GCYFRG	100 GCYFRG	UGRG
RGS-DR	European financial	European financial	Group	alternative futures: imagining, hoping, transforming,	alternative futures:	AGM - Urban Geography Research Group
	22 DARG, UGRG	43 DARG, UGRG	GJWG	73 EUGEO	101 EUGEO	
RGS-TR	imagining urban ideals in lusophone context (XXth	imagining urban		0	Migration, borders and mobility (2)	
	23	44	HERG	74	102	
RGS-FRR	Archive: Reflecting on Encounters and	Archive: Reflecting	Education Research Group	Geographical	Me, Myself and the Archive: Reflecting on Encounters and Enchantments (3)	
	24 HGRG, HPGRG	45 HGRG, HPGRG	'	75 HGRG, HPGRG	WGSG	
SAF-G34	Geographies? (1): Peoples and	New Imperial Geographies? (2): Places, Regions and Spaces		Geographies? (3):	AGM - Women and Geography Study Group	

	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
WED	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	25 HPGRG	46 HPGRG		76 HGRG	103 HGRG	
SAF-119	Experimental spaces (1): Experimental matters and collaboratory practices	Experimental spaces (2): Experimental Medicine		Geographical Publishing and Print Culture (1): From Manuscript to Print: Publishers as Intermediaries	Geographical Publishing and Print Culture (2): 'Popular' Publishing and the Geographical Imagination	
	26 PERG, EGWG	47 PERG, EGWG	PERG	77 PopGRG	104 PopGRG	
SAF-120	Energy Justice? Ethical Challenges for Sustainable Energy Futures (1)	Energy Justice? Ethical Challenges for Sustainable Energy Futures (2)	AGM - Planning and Environment Research Group	Internal Mobility of Ethnic & National Minorities: (1)	Internal Mobility of Ethnic and National Minorities: (2)	
	27 DARG, GHRG	48 HGRG		78 HGRG	105 HGRG	
SAF-121	Health and Poverty in the Developing World	Resuscitating Necrogeography (1): Necropolitics		Resuscitating Necrogeography (2): Necrophenomena	Resuscitating Necrogeography (3): Necrospatiality	
	28 TGRG	49 TGRG		79 PERG, GJ	106 RGS-IBG Book Series	
SAF-122	Postgraduate Research (1): Regional Transport Policy and Governance	Postgraduate Research (2): Behaviour Change and Individual Travel Choices		Questioning Environmental Security	'Swept Up Lives?': authors meet interlocutors	
SAF-G60		50 Remote sensing				

WED	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
WED	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	29 BRG, HERG, GLTRG	51 HERG, GLTRG, BRG		80 EGRG	108 EGRG	
SKE-060a	Great escapes: encouraging the geographical imagination in informal settings (1)	Great escapes: encouraging the geographical imagination in informal settings (2)		Start2Finish: Advancing the field of Qualitative Methodologies Research (1)	Start2Finish: Advancing the field of Qualitative Methodologies Research (2)	
SKE-060b		52 EGRG, EGWG Economic, Ecological and Resource Crises: Developing		81 EGRG, EGWG Economic, Ecological and Resource Crises: Developing		
		Coping Strategies for the Future (1)		Coping Strategies for the Future (2)		
SKE-163	30 GJWG Growing New Public Spaces in the City: Community gardening, sustainability, justice and aesthetic connection (1)	53 GJWG Growing New Public Spaces in the City: Community gardening, sustainability, justice and aesthetic connection (2)			<b>110</b> DARG, UGRG Researching the South African City: Legitimacy and location in the emergence of a Franco-Anglo South African urbanism (2)	
SKE-164	<b>31</b> PopGRG, GJWG Sociospatial Inequalities and the Lifecourse (1)	54 PopGRG, GJWG Sociospatial Inequalities and the Lifecourse (2)		83 SCGRG Mobile Geographies of Art (1)	111 SCGRG Mobile Geographies of Art (2)	

WED	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	32 PolGRG	55 HPGRG		84	112	
SKE-165	Identity Documents on the Margins	Performative Imaginations, Cultural Formations and Political Subjectivities		Theories of Practice and Geography I	Theories of Practice and Geography II	
	33 GJWG, PolGRG	56 GJWG, PolGRG		85 PolGRG, UGRG	113 PolGRG, UGRG	
SKE-201		Emerging Geographies of the Big Society (2)		What is happening to local government? From local governance to localism? (1)	What is happening to local government? From local governance to localism? (2)	
	34	57		86 PyGyRG, SCGRG		
SKE-207	Changing urban landscapes (1): Re-imagining city landscapes	Changing urban landscapes (2): Public and private redevelopments		Humour in Practice and Practicing Humour	Geographies of Humour and Humorous Geographies	
		58 PGF		87 GLTRG, DARG	115 GLTRG, DARG	
SKE-208		The Production and Performance of Professional Identities		Tourism and Development (1)	Tourism and Development (2)	
	35 HPGRG	59 HPGRG		88 RGRG, PERG	116 RGRG, PERG	
SKE-301	Reimagining biopolitics and biosecurity	Re-doing biopolitics		Geographies of transition: the role of food (1)	Geographies of transition: the role of food (2)	

WED	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
SKE-307		60 RGRG Imagined Ruralities (1)		•	117 RGRG Imagined Ruralities (3)	
SHE-READ	36 DARG, GCYFRG Youth in the global South: imagining better futures (1): Key institutions in youth transitions	61 DARG, GCYFRG Youth in the global South: imagining better futures (2): Pathways to youth employment		90 DARG, GCYFRG Youth in the global South: imagining better futures (3): Youth trajectories	118 EGRG The geography of the green economy	
SHE-PIP	37 GLTRG Lifestyle Mobilities I	62 GLTRG Lifestyle Mobilities II			-	
SHE-6	<b>38</b> Travel and transport (1): Networks	<b>63</b> Travel and transport (2): Experiences		landownership and	<b>120</b> PERG, RGRG Sustainability, landownership and power (2)	
SHE-7		<b>64</b> Health, cohesion and community		<b>93</b> GHRG Intervening in health: the place of urban green space (1)	121 GHRG Intervening in health: the place of urban green space (2)	
SHE-10		65 GIScRG, GHRG Healthy living environments and behaviour		94 HERG Enhancing Fieldwork Learning (1)	_	

THURS	Session 1 09:00- 10:40	Session 2 11:10-12:50	Plenary 13:10-14:25	Session 3 14:40-16:20	Session 4 16:50-18:30	Evening 18:45
	123 RGS-IBG		173	14.40 10.20	10.00 10.00	228
RGS-OT	Imagining the future of the journal		Chair's plenary: 'Writing on the Land: Reading Cuba through its Geography'			Chair's plenary: Warplands, a soundwork performance
			Peter Hulme Sarah Radcliffe			Mike Pearson John Hardy
			174	174		
RGS-MH			Poster session - meet the authors	Poster session - meet the authors		Conference buffet dinner - ticketed (starts at 20:00)
	124 UGRG	148 PyGyRG	EGRG	175 PyGyRG	202	
RGS-EC	Reproblematising Regeneration		AGM - Economic Geography Research Group	Critical Public Geographies (2)	Impact Through Engagement, a workshop facilitated by NCCPE	
	125 EGWG	149 RGS-IBG	SSQRG	176	203	
RGS-CR					AHRC Collaborative Doctoral Awards: research showcase and discussion (2)	

THURS	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening	1
INUKS	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45	

	134	150 HERG	SCGRG	177 GJWG	204	CCRG
RGS-LR	(Re-Map): the image of the urban landscape	Learning and teaching in a post- Browne world: pedagogical responses and sharing best practice	Research Group	response to the Browne Review and	'A view from the river: Luna Leopold, science, society, and the geographical imagination', <i>Progress</i> <i>Physical Geography</i> Steven Wainwright	AGM and drinks reception - Climate Change Research Group
	126 EGRG	<b>151</b> GJWG	HPGRG	178 GJWG		
RGS-SR		Theorising (in)justice and geography (1): Theoretical Interventions on Justice	Philosophy of Geography Research Group		Bulletin of Latin American Research Meet the Editor Drinks Reception	
	127 WGSG	<b>152</b> WGSG		179 RGRG	<b>205</b> RGRG	
RGS-DR	Imagining Rural Landscapes beyond Traditional Gender(ed) Structures (1)	Imagining Rural Landscapes beyond Traditional Gender(ed) Structures (2)		Rural Researchers	New and Emerging Rural Researchers (2): Rural Cultures and Tourism	
	128 GHRG, CCRG	153 EGWG, PERG, CCRG	EGWG	180 PERG, CCRG EGWG	,	
RGS-TR	Climate variability, climate change, and health	Unpacking energy and resilience (1): frameworks, networks, discontents	AGM - Energy Geographies Working Group	Unpacking energy and resilience (2): vulnerability and equity	Research for, with and about specialist communities	

THURS	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
INUKS	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	129 GCYFRG, WGSG, SCGRG			181 GCYFRG, WGSG, SCGRG		
SAF-G34	Geographies of Friendships (1): Starting points	Geographies of Friendships (2): Transboundary friendships		Geographies of Friendships (3): Friendships, mobilities and institutions	Geographies of Friendships (4): Friendship, collaboration and support	
	130 GJWG	155		182 HERG	208 PyGyRG, DARG	
SAF-119	Critical Geographies of Crime, Fear and Justice	Risk, hazard, disaster and crime		Communicated Geographies: Research Methods and Methodologies	Migrant workers and asylum seekers: spaces for organising and resistance.	
	<b>131</b> WGSG	<b>156</b> DARG		183 SSQRG	209 SSQRG	
SAF-120	Discussing the 'doing' of feminist and gender geographies	Cultural Economies of the Global South		Queer Bathroom Monologues	'Queering bathrooms: gender, sexuality and the hygienic imagination': author meets interlocutors	
	<b>132</b> RGRG	157 RGRG		184 RGS-IBG Book Series	210 PERG, UGRG	
SAF-121	Rural Mobilities: Engaging with Rurality (Whilst) On the Move (1)	Rural Mobilities: Engaging with Rurality (Whilst) On the Move (2)		'Globalizing Responsibility': authors meet interlocutors	The transition to a low carbon economy: implications for housing and urban development	

THURS	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
INUKS	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45

	133 DARG	158 DARG	185	211 EGWG	
SAF-122	informal economy	The Geographies of Informalities (2): Moving across and within the informal divide	Droughts and Food Security	Localism, Sense of Place and Sustainable Development	
		159 GJWG, PyGyRG	186 UGRG	<b>212</b> UGRG	
SKE-060a		Building and pioneering a just and green future: radical innovation, community and alternative living	Collective Life and Urban Space (1): Theorising Spaces of Sociality and Connection	Collective Life and Urban Space (2): Exploring Materialities and Practices	
	135	160	187 HPGRG, PopGRG	/	
SKE-060b	Art, culture and identity (1): Music, art and film	Art, culture and identity (2): Festivals, events and celebrations	Education and the State (1): Enhancing Opportunities	Education and the State (2): International Perspectives	
	136 SCGRG	161 UGRG	188 UGRG	214	
SKE-163	"Getting lost on the way to Farmville". Virtual, mobile and online spaces of interaction	Shrinking Cities: The Governance of Shrinkage within a European Context (1): Western Europe	Shrinking Cities: The Governance of Shrinkage within a European Context (2): Central and Eastern Europe	Networks and knowledge in historical perspective	

THURS	Session 1 09:00- 10:40	Session 2 11:10-12:50	Plenary 13:10-14:25	Session 3 14:40-16:20	Session 4 16:50-18:30	Evening 18:45
SKE-164	focussing on	162 EGRG Emerging Geographies of Transition		189 EGRG Economic Geographical Imaginations (1)	215 EGRG Economic Geographical Imaginations (2)	
SKE-165		163 PGF Emerging Themes (1): Geographical theories and practice		<b>190</b> PGF Emerging Themes (2): Understanding change in networks and landscapes	216 PGF Emerging Themes (3): Geographies of Difference	
SKE-201	<b>138</b> PERG, EGWG Learning to be low carbon: levering change at home and at work (1)	<b>164</b> PERG, EGWG Learning to be low carbon: levering change at home and at work (2)		analysing the impacts of urban	217 UGRG Financial Crisis, Moral Crisis: New Urban Geographies of Blame and Responsibility	
SKE-207	<b>139</b> TGRG New perspectives on walking and cycling (1)			<b>192</b> GJWG Everyday geographies of peace (1)	<b>218</b> GJWG Everyday geographies of peace (2)	

TUUDO	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
THURS	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	140 GCYFRG	166 GCYFRG		193 PopGRG, GCYFRG		
SKE-208	geography (1):	Researching and (re)imagining children's emotions in geography (2): Methodologies		Diversity in transitions to adulthood (1): Young adulthood and implications of international migration	Diversity in transitions to adulthood (2): Socio- economic and cultural explanations for residential decisions in young adulthood	
SKE-301	141 HGRG Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries (1): Questioning Knowledge	167 HGRG Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries (2): Critical Methodologies		194 HGRG Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries (3): Spaces and Sites	220 HGRG Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries (4): Practice and Publics	
SKE-307	142 PopGRG Geographical Imaginations and Migration	168 GLTRG Leisure spaces, popular culture and geographical imaginations (1)		<b>195</b> GLTRG Leisure spaces, popular culture and geographical imaginations (2)	221 GLTRG Leisure spaces, popular culture and geographical imaginations (3)	
SHE-READ	143 SCGRG Exhibitionary Geographies and the Post-Museum (1): Challenging exclusive enclosures	Exhibitionary Geographies and the Post-Museum (2): Spaces of Exhibition,		<b>196</b> PolRG, TGRG The politics of daily mobility (1): constructing the mobile citizen	222 PolGRG, TGRG The politics of daily mobility (2): embodiments and materialities of citizenship	

THURS	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
mons	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	144 EGRG, DARG			197 HPGRG	223 HPGRG	
SHE-PIP	Geographical perspectives on ICT and Development Discourse, Policy and Practice			Plasticities. The place of critical neuroscience, materialities and behaviours (1)	Plasticities. The place of critical neuroscience, materialities and behaviours (2)	
	145 UGRG	170 UGRG		198	224	
SHE-5		Gentrification in the South (2) – Country Cases		sustainability and	Planning, sustainability and human behaviour (2)	
	146	171		199	<b>225</b> EGRG	
SHE-6	Urban, suburban and rural development (1): Forms of urbanisation	Urban, suburban and rural development (2): Inequality and change		Agricultural transitions	Embodied and technical expertise in agri-food innovation:	
	147	172		200 SCGRG, CCRG, HGRG	226 SCGRG, CCRG, HGRG	
SHE-7	Communities in the geographical imagination	The spatial imaginary - Theorising new landscapes		Meteorological Imaginations. (1)	Meteorological Imaginations. (2)	
			PopGRG	201 PopGRG	227 PopGRG	
SHE-10				Postgraduate research - population geographies (1)	Postgraduate research -population geographies (2)	

FRI	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
		252	277	278 UGRG, GJWG	300 UGRG, GJWG	
RGS-OT		To The River - film showing	Chair's plenary: The Cartographic Imagination	New Welfare Geographies: The remaking of the British welfare state? (1)	Geographies: The	Conference closing drinks reception – Marquee
	229 EGRG	<b>253</b> EGRG		279 EGRG	301 GRSFWG	
RGS-EC	After Relationality: New Directions for Economic Geography (1)	After Relationality: New Directions for Economic Geography (2)		After Relationality: New Directions for Economic Geography (3)	'Postsecularism' and the Terrain of the 'Unofficially Sacred': Exploring the Interconnections	
	230 SCGRG, PopGRG	· · · · · · ·	GCYFRG	280 PopGRG	302 PopGRG	
RGS-CR	Geographical perspectives on the British diaspora	(Re-)Imagining 'Return Migration' (1)	AGM - Geographies of Children, Youth and Families Research Group	(Re-)Imagining 'Return Migration' (2)	(Re-)Imagining 'Return Migration' (3)	
	231 HPGRG	<b>255</b> HGRG		281 HGRG	303 HGRG	
RGS-LR	Politics, Events and Spaces of Affect	Geographies of Collections (1): Museums, mobility, and meaning		Geographies of Collections (2): Archival insights	Geographies of Collections (3): People, places, and possessions	
	232 RGS-IBG Book Series	,	GLTRG	282 CCRG	304	
RGS-SR	'State, Science and the Skies': authors meet interlocutors	Atmospheric Services - A New Framework for the Management of Climate Change?	AGM - Geography of Leisure and Tourism Research Group		Radical Imaginaries and the Urban	

FRI	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	233 SSQRG, WGSG	,	GRSFWG	283 PyGyRG	305 PyGyRG	
RGS-DR	Imagining 'new' geographies of sexualities/queer geographies (1): Sexualities, Institutions and Everyday Lives	Imagining 'new' geographies of sexualities/queer geographies (2): Queer Directions	AGM - Geographies of Religion, Spirituality and Faith	Living with, within, and beyond crisis - imagining a post- capitalist politics? Exploring the subjectivities of transition (1)	Living with, within, and beyond crisis - imagining a post- capitalist politics? Exploring the subjectivities of transition (2)	
	234 HGRG	258 HGRG	DARG	284		
RGS-TR	Emerging Research in Historical Geography (1)	Emerging Research in Historical Geography (2)	AGM - Developing Areas Research Group	Imagining Water: Politics, Bio-politics, and Post-politics		
		259 UGRG, PERG		285 UGRG, PERG	306 UGRG, PERG	
SAF-G34		City-region governance, ten years on (1)		City-region governance, ten years on (2)	City-region governance, ten years on (3)	
	235 GJWG	<b>260</b> GJWG		286	307	
SAF-119	Persistent resilience: coping with the mundane pressures of social or spatial exclusion (1)	Persistent resilience: coping with the mundane pressures of social or spatial exclusion (2)		Geopolitical discourses	Urban governance	

EDI	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
FRI	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	236 PyGyRG	261 PyGyRG	PyGyRG	<b>287</b> EGRG	<b>308</b> EGRG	
SAF-120	The role of knowledge co- production in synthesising different approaches to participation	Fuller Geographies: beyond the academy	AGM - Participatory Geographies Research Group (PyGyRG)	New and Emerging Economic Geographies (1): Global and Regional Production	Emerging Economic Geographies (2): Development and Change in Rural and Urban Economic Geographies	
	237 TGRG	262 TGRG		288 DARG		
SAF-121	Sustainable Freight Transport (1)	Sustainable Freight Transport (2)		Water Scarcity in Developing Economies: Issues and Solutions		
	238 GLTRG	263 GLTRG		289 GLTRG	309	
SAF-122	Travel, Tourism and Art (1): Artwork, travel and tourism	Travel, Tourism and Art (2): 'Touristic' places and art		Travel, Tourism and Art (3): Travel, art and tourism	Research, data and social media	
	239 EGWG	EGWG		<b>290</b> EGWG	310	
SKE-060a	Geographies of practice in domestic Energy Consumption (1)	Geographies of Practice in Domestic Energy Consumption (2)		Geographies of Practice in Domestic Energy Consumption (3)	Energy transitions	
	240 GCYFRG	265 GCYFRG		291	311	
SKE-060b	Geography with Vulnerable People (1): Ethics	Geography with Vulnerable People (2): Methods and Practice		Geographies of Surveillance	Environmental modelling and decision making	
	241	266				
SKE-163	Environmental discourses and narratives	Environmental management and governance				

FRI	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
	242 PolGRG	267 PolGRG, PyGyRG		292 PolGRG, PyGyRG	,	
SKE-164	Spaces of militarism: militarised places	Art and geopolitics: reimagining and remaking spaces of power (1)		Art and geopolitics: reimagining and remaking spaces of power (2)	Art and geopolitics: reimagining and remaking spaces of power (3)	
	243	268				
SKE-165	Migration (1) - experiences	Migration (2) - reconceptions and representations				
	244 RGRG, SCGRG			293	313	
SKE-201	Emerging geographies of animal-technology co-productions	Animal Geography. Status: Endangered? (1)		Animal Geography. Status: Endangered? (2)	Animal Geography. Status: Endangered? (3)	
	245 WGSG, GLTRG			294 WGSG, GLTRG		
SKE-207	Sacred Journeys (1)	Sacred Journeys (2)		Sacred Journeys (3)		
	246 PERG	271 PERG		<b>295</b> PERG	314 PERG	
SKE-208	Environmental controversies and policy change: Ideas, knowledge, and discourse (1)	Environmental controversies and policy change: Ideas, knowledge, and discourse (2)		Future geographies (1): Applying Visioning for Sustainability	Future geographies (2): Visioning as a Concept and Methodology: Benefits and Limitations	

FRI	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
ГКІ	09:00- 10:40	11:10-12:50	13:10-14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45
SKE-301	247 SCGRG (Re)Imagining Materiality	272 SCGRG 'Emerging from the dark' (1): Night and Day - Spaces and Practices		296 SCGRG 'Emerging from the dark' (2): Night Lights - illumination and darkness	'Emerging from the	
SKE-307	248 DARG, GCYFRG Development (and) education: the geographical imagination of global others?			<b>297</b> WGSG, SSQRG The Gendering and Sexing of Geographical Imaginations (1)	<b>316</b> WGSG, SSQRG The Gendering and Sexing of Geographical Imaginations (2)	
SHE-5	249 PopGRG, GCYFRG Youth Migration and Mobilities (1)			298 PopGRG, GCYFRG Youth Migration and Mobilities (3)		
SHE-6	250 RGRG New and Emerging Rural Researchers (3): Rural Development and Farming	275 WGSG Life's Work in crisis:: social reproduction and the contemporary moment				
SHE-7	251 SCGRG, CCRG, HGRG Meteorological Imaginations (3)			299 CMWG, RGRG Imaginative Geographies: Where Land and Water Meet (1)	318 RGRG, CMWG Imaginative Geographies: Where Land and Water Meet (2)	

## Contents

- 1. Welcome from the Chair of the RGS-IBG Annual Conference
- 2. The EUGEO 2011 Congress
- 3. Registration and general information
- 4. Visit the local area
- 5. Chair's Plenaries
- 6. Special lectures, panel sessions & events
- 7. Workshops
- 8. Field experiences
- 9. Receptions
- 10. Research and Working Group AGMs
- 11. Exhibitors and advertisers
- 12. Posters
- 13. Instructions to speakers for uploading presentations
- 14. Instructions to session Chairs
- 15. Visit the Society's Collections
- 16. Sessions: Tuesday 30 August 2011
- 17. Sessions: Wednesday 31 August 2011
- 18. Sessions: Thursday 1 September 2011
- 19. Sessions: Friday 2 September 2011
- 20. Index of Authors, Chairs, Convenors

#### Dear Colleague,

Welcome to the conference and to the Society. The wide range of sessions, field experiences and events over next few days promise to be both stimulating and enjoyable and I hope you have a great time.

I want to take this opportunity to recognise Stephen Daniels for the enthusiasm and direction he has brought to the conference in his role as Chair. There is ample evidence from the programme that individually and collectively our geographical imaginations have been sparked! I also want to thank all of you - delegates, presenters, chairs, convenors, discussants, leaders of field experiences, research group committee members – for your contributions and your commitment to be here. You make this conference happen.

The Society exists for one purpose only - to advance geography. We work, with you, to give the subject a strong, influential and effective voice. Arguably with the changes happening in university and school education, and in research funding, this advocacy role is more important today than ever. Many of you freely and generously give us your time, advice and subject based expertise to support our work. Some of you also partner with us on projects that share geographical understandings across our networks and communities - schools, community groups, policy makers, the public, business and the media. These have an impact and I thank all of you whose involvement helps us to advance geography with many different audiences. As you know, we also support the research and higher education community, often in partnership with research groups, with events, workshops, grants, publications and online resources, and more.

The Society's work has grown substantially in recent years, such that now each year we have to raise about £5 million just to cover our current activities. The most sustainable source of funds is the subscriptions from our members. Many of you are Fellows and the Society extends a sincere thank you for your support because it makes a real difference.

#### Royal Geographical Society with IBG

Advancing geography and geographical learning For those who are not Fellows or members, please join us and support our work for geography - tax deductible the cost is little more than £1 per week. And Fellowship gives you a voice and vote in the Society, and this matters too. While you are here, please take just a little time to find out about the Society's varied but focused work. It ranges from; supporting teachers with resources and professional development events drawing on the latest research, to the Ambassadors programme that enthuses young people about the value of studying geography at university; from opportunities for personal development for disadvantaged young people through fieldwork, to connecting community aroups with the Society's historic collections and encouraging reinterpretation and enrichment of them: from engaging and enthusing the wider public with geography through Discovering Britain, a programme of street exhibits and geographical walks, to the advocacy and lobbying we do to secure the recognition, position (and funding) of geography in schools and higher education, and increasingly its recognition by employers through our Chartered Accreditation.

Michael Palin, the Society's President, sends his sincere apologies for not being able to attend (as usual at this time of year, he is at an annual family gathering) but welcomes all of you to the conference. I also welcome you to come and speak to me over the next few days; I am happy to discuss any of the Society's activities, and your involvement, at any time, and to hear your suggestions and ideas on how best to 'advance geography' as we prepare for our strategy 2012-2016.

Riba Gardad -

## 1. Welcome from the Chair of the RGS-IBG Annual Conference

The conference theme 'The Geographical Imagination' has proved a richly fertile one in British Geography, and is currently highly topical, encompassing creative engagements with a variety of academic disciplines and pressing matters of public engagement too. I am delighted at the enthusiastic response to the theme, in the way the conference has taken shape, in particular how so many research groups in their sessions are exploring the richness of the theme and its many variations, enlarging and enriching the space of the geographical imagination. The conference has attracted a new audience of delegates and speakers, many of whom may not have engaged with a geography conference before, notably the strong artist participation. The conference charts new fields of the geographical imagination and revisits some established territory with fresh vision, exploring unexpected places from innovative perspectives. Papers focus on down to earth matters of fact as well as inspiring flights of fancy, encompassing practice and scholarship, politics and poetics, information and enchantment, the geographies of the economic and environmental imagination as well as the cultural and performative.

The conference theme and more are addressed in the Plenaries and Special Sessions. In 'Writing the Land' on Thursday 1 September Peter Hulme (University of Essex) looks at the ways writers, geographers and artists have imagined the island of Cuba, focussing on the long historical relationship between Cuba and its powerful northern neighbour. Later on Thursday the conference will stage Warplands a new work by Mike Pearson (Professor of Performance Studies, Aberystwyth University) which vividly evokes landscapes at the confluence of the rivers Trent, Ouse and Humber, land made up by warping by letting the silt-laden river flood and settle, and land let go through 'wilding' in a major example of coastline realignment. A viewpoint for these landscapes, an ancient turf labyrinth, forms the figure of the conference logo. On Friday 2 September a panel on 'The Cartographic Imagination' brings together artistic, curatorial, historical and geographical expertise to explore the creative power of maps as media of public engagement. In 'A View from the River' Steven Wainwright (Brunel University) explores the role of the geographical imagination in physical geography, in the writing of river scientist Luna Leopold. Socioeconomic flows are explored by Markus Hesse (University of Luxembourg) in 'Cities and flows', their changes over time and implications for policy and planning. In 'Beyond the Neoliberal Zombieland' Jamie Peck (University of

British Columbia) considers the aftermath of the great recession and financial crisis (the theme of last year's conference) and emergent Latin American notions of 'post-neoliberalism'. Next year's conference chair Chris Philo (University of Glasgow) considers madness, history and geography in 'A Great Space of Murmurings' on the 50th anniversary of Michel Foucault's seminal Historie de la Folie.

I would like to thank the AC2011 team, notably Stephanie Wyse, with Catherine Souch and Georgina Endfield, for their creative contribution to the conference theme and its actualisation as well as for their energy and efficiency in organizing such a complex event. My thanks also go to convenors of the various research group sessions who are, as ever, crucial to making the conference so lively and engaging. The team of RGS-IBG staff and volunteers will welcome you to the Society over the next three days and I'm confident will ensure the conference runs as well as ever. I hope you all enjoy the Conference, leaving enriched and enthusiastic, to return next year to its staging in Edinburgh.

#### Stephen Daniels, University of Nottingham

## 2. The EUGEO 2011 Congress

The EUGEO 2011 Congress, the bi-annual congress of the European geographical societies also is being held at the Society on Tuesday 30 and Wednesday 31 August 2011. Delegates of AC2011 are encouraged to attend EUGEO sessions too (listed in the conference programme book). To find out more about EUGEO, and the member bodies across Europe, please see the table near the Registration Desk or visit the EUGEO website, **W**: www.eugeo.org.

## 3. Registration and general information

#### 3.1. Registration

This is in the foyer of the RGS-IBG on Exhibition Road:

- 08:00 to 20:00 on Tuesday 30 August, Wednesday 31 August & Thursday 1 September
- 08:00 to 15:00 on Friday 2 September

## 3.2. Meeting Venues

Parallel sessions take place at four venues: the RGS-IBG building (RGS), the Sir Alexander Fleming Building (SAF), Skempton Building (SKE), and Sherfield Building (SHE, also known as the Seminar and Learning Centre or SALC).

The SAF, SKE and SHE buildings are on opposite sides of Imperial College Road, the main route through Imperial College. Each building is easily accessible from Exhibition Road, turning in towards the security barriers. The SKE and SHE buildings are located on the north side of the road (right as you walk in) while the SAF building is located on the south of the road (left). Building entrances are clearly marked on the map on the back cover.

Information desks are in the foyers of the RGS-IBG on Exhibition Road (08:00 to 20:00 daily) and Sir Alexander Fleming Building (08:30 to 17:00 daily).

## 3.3. Medical, emergencies and security

First Aiders are available at the information desks in the foyers of the RGS-IBG and Sir Alexander Fleming Building at Imperial College. For more serious emergencies delegates are advised to go to one of the local hospitals; the Chelsea and Westminster Hospital, Fulham Road, or St Mary's Hospital, Paddington.

Urgent messages may be left with the Registration Desk: +44 (0) 20 7591 3027.

The RGS-IBG is located on a busy road. We strongly encourage you to keep your personal possessions with you and to be aware of security at all times. Bags can be left with the security staff at the RGS-IBG (near registration) for safe keeping but we advise you to leave your travelling bag at your accommodation if possible.

When at the conference venue, please wear your delegate badge at all times. Delegates not wearing a badge will not be admitted to the building and will not be able to attend any sessions or events.

#### 3.4. Staff and volunteers

All staff and conference volunteers can be identified by their purple coloured lanyards and coloured name tags. Please do not hesitate to ask them for assistance at any time.

#### 3.5. Conference planning committee

Members of the Conference planning committee can be contacted via the Registration desk at RGS-IBG:

The Chair of the Conference	Stephen Daniels
Head of Research and Higher	
Education at the RGS-IBG	Catherine Souch
Conference Organiser	Stephanie Wyse
The Press Office	Lis Parham & Steven Toole

We would like to thank Dan Karran for the map that appears on the back of the programme book, and Bryant Longley for the conference programme management software.

#### 3.6. Keep up to date with conference information

Visit the Registration Desk or information desk in SAF to collect a copy of the conference Addendum. This lists changes to sessions and papers since this programme book was printed.

For details of paper abstracts and other session information, visit http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011 on your PC or mobile device.

#### Twitter

Share your conference experience with the wider geographical community by including @RGS\_IBG and #AC2011 in all your tweets.

#### Messages for other delegates

Keep in touch with other conference delegates using the delegate noticeboard, near the Registration Desk at the RGS-IBG.

# 3.7. Eating and drinking at the RGS-IBG and Imperial College

#### Tea, coffee and water

Tea, coffee and water will be available at the RGS-IBG from 08:00 each morning and in the foyer of the Sir Alexander Fleming Building at Imperial College during the morning and afternoon breaks.

Delegates are encouraged to reuse water bottles and to refill them in the RGS-IBG Ambulatory (the corridor by the Drayson Room) or in the Map Room. All taps at the RGS-IBG dispense drinking water unless specifically signposted otherwise.

#### Lunch

This is included in the delegate fee and available at the Marquee and Main Hall between 11.45 and 14.30 upon presentation of a lunch ticket. Lunch tickets can be found in your plastic name tag pouch; one is provided for each day you are registered.

Delegates are encouraged to make use of all free space including the Marquee, terrace and garden, as well as Hyde Park and Kensington Gardens opposite. Blankets are available from the Marquee for those who wish to sit in the RGS-IBG garden.

The second floor of the RGS-IBG building is in permanent use by tenants and is not to be used by delegates; thank-you for respecting this.

#### Special diets

If you have registered any special dietary requests, please make yourself known to a member of the catering staff who will show you where to pick up your special meal in the Marquee.

#### The conference bar

A pay bar will be available in the Map Room from 17:00 to 21:00 each day.

#### 3.8. Recycling

Building on initiatives in previous years, we remain committed to reducing the conference footprint by sourcing locally, using recycled and recyclable materials, and reducing, reusing and recycling to every extent possible.

We urge all delegates to recycle and to help us in our efforts to sort materials. *Please do not contaminate the recycling by mixing food with recycled materials!* Water bottles can be refilled (see above).

## 3.9. Photography

Photographs will be taken at the conference for press and future publicity purposes. If you do not wish to be included in these images, please ask to speak to a member of the press team at the Registration Desk. If you have any queries, contact **T**: 020 7591 3019 or **E**: press@rgs.org.

### 3.10. Computers, email access and technical help

Wi-Fi hotspots cover the entire ground floor of the RGS-IBG building, with the wireless network name "RGS-IBG". No login is required.

A small number of computers and printers will be available for delegates to access their email accounts, work on presentations, or browse for short periods of time. These will be located near the Registration Desk and in the Foyle Reading Room (FRR), accessible via the staircase by the Registration Desk. The FRR will be open from 08:15 to 19:00 on each day of the Conference, closing at 17:00 on Friday.

In addition, there are 24h internet cafes on both Queens Gate & High Street Kensington (see back cover for directions).

For technical help with Wi-Fi, altering your presentation and any other matters, staff will be available. Each presentation room will have a data projector and a facility for PowerPoint, including a laptop. You may not plug your own laptop into the projector. We ask you to bring your presentation on either a USB memory stick or a CD Rom (ideally both in the event that one should fail). Please arrive 20 minutes before the session starts to upload your presentation.

For more information, see section 13 Instructions to speakers for uploading presentations.

#### 3.11. Banks and bureau de change

There are a number of banks at South Kensington and High Street Kensington. There are ATM machines inside South Kensington Underground Station and outside the Student Union shop and canteen at Imperial College (accessed through the Main Entrance to Imperial College). There are bureau de change facilities next to Knightsbridge Underground Station and at the Post Office at Knightsbridge.

## 3.12. Child care / crèche

Child care facilities are offered by the OFSTED approved company, Mosaic. Child care must be requested in advance. Any enquiries about the crèche should be directed to the Conference Registration Desk at the RGS-IBG Reception. The crèche is located off the foyer of the Sir Alexander Fleming Building at Imperial College.

#### 3.13. Local transport

#### Transport for London

Plan your travel in London using the Transport for London website: **W**: www.tfl.gov.uk/tfl **T**: 0843 222 1234

Oyster cards are the cheapest way to travel on all public transport in London. A refundable deposit is required for the card (available from London Underground stations).

#### By underground

The closest underground stations are (see back cover):		
South Kensington (District, Circle & Piccadilly Lin		
High Street Kensington	(Circle & District Lines)	
Knightsbridge	(Piccadilly Line)	
Gloucester Road	(District, Circle & Piccadilly Lines)	

#### By bus

The following buses all stop close to the Society. Ask at the Registration Desk for directions to the correct bus stop.

Number 9	(between Aldwych and Hammersmith)	
Number 10	(between Kings Cross and Hammersmith)	
Number 52	(between Victoria and Willesden)	

#### By bicycle

Make short journeys using the Barclays Cycle Hire scheme. Follow the instructions at the self-service bicycle docking stations located around central London. Those nearest to the Society are: Royal Albert Hall on Kensington Gore, in Hyde Park, and on Queens' Gate.

More information about Barclays Cycle Hire:

W: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/roadusers/cycling/14808.aspx

Map of bicycle docking stations:

W: https://web.barclayscyclehire.tfl.gov.uk/maps

(search for SW7 2AR for those closest to RGG-IBG)

#### Airport transfers

For London Heathrow, take the Piccadilly Line from South Kensington Station. Allow at least an hour for this journey. Alternatively the Heathrow Express from London Paddington takes about 15 minutes.

For London Gatwick, take the Gatwick Express from London Victoria Station, a journey of about 30 minutes.

For London Stansted, take the Stansted Express from London Liverpool St Station, a journey of about 45 minutes. There is also a coach service from London Liverpool St Station.

For London Luton, take the Terravision shuttle bus from London Victoria Coach Station, a journey of about 65 minutes. Alternatively, you can a train from London St Pancras International Station to Luton Airport Parkway and then catch a shuttle bus to the airport, a journey of about 30 minutes.

## 4. Visit the local area

The **Royal Albert Hall**, completed in 1871 houses many famous musical and theatre events including the BBC Promenade Concerts known as the "Proms". For tickets visit the Box Office at Door 12, +44 (0) 20 7589 8212 or visit www.royalalberthall.com. There is also a cafe situated at the rear of the Royal Albert Hall open for breakfast and lunch.

**Harrods** is only a short walk east from the RGS-IBG, and close to Knightsbridge underground station.

**Hyde Park & Kensington Gardens**, two of London's most famous Royal Parks are situated opposite the RGS-IBG. **Kensington Palace**, located in Kensington Gardens, is open for tours daily.

The **Albert Memorial** in Hyde Park, facing the Royal Albert Hall, was commissioned by Queen Victoria in 1876 in memory of Prince Albert. Recently restored it is currently enjoying a revival of interest.

The Natural History Museum (admission free) open 10:00 to 17:50.

The Science Museum (admission free) open 10:00 to 18:00.

The **Victoria & Albert Museum** (admission free) open 10:00 to 17:45 daily; 10:00 to 22:00 Wednesdays.

## 5. Chair's Plenaries

To view the full abstracts and further biographical information for each plenary speaker, please visit **W**: www.rgs.org/AC2011Plenaries.

Day	Session	Time	Location
Thursday 1 September	Writing on the Land: Reading Cuba through its Geography - a lecture given by Peter Hulme (University of Essex), sponsored by <i>Transactions of the IBG</i> , with response by Sarah Radcliffe (University of Cambridge)	Plenary	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre
	Warplands - a sound work performance by Mike Pearson (Aberystwyth University) and John Hardy (John Hardy Music)	Evening (18:45 to 19:45)	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre
Friday 2 September	The Cartographic Imagination - a panel discussion: Tom Harper (British Library), Rita Gardner (RGS- IBG), Simeon Nelson (Artist) and Simon Read (University of Middlesex).	Plenary	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre

## 6. Special lectures, panel sessions & events

In addition to the Conference Chair's plenary lectures, the following special lectures, panel sessions and other events will take place:

Day	Session	Time	Location
Wednesday 31 August	<b>Overview of ESRC</b> - presentation and discussion by Paul Boyle.	Time and location to be confirmed. Please check noticeboards near the Registration Desk.	
	<b>EUGEO plenary lecture: New</b> <b>initiatives with open data -</b> Charles Brigham (World Bank) and Javier Ruiz (Open Rights Group)	Plenary	RGS-IBG Council Room
	EUGEO plenary lecture: Managing risk in a grown up, big society - Stuart Lane (University of Lausanne) and Rowan Douglas (Willis Research Network)	Session 3	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre

Day	Session	Time	Location
Wednesday 31 August	<b>Beyond the neoliberal zombieland</b> - a lecture by Jamie Peck (University of British Columbia) and sponsored by <i>Antipode</i> .	Session 4	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre
	Cities and flows: re-asserting a relationship as fundamental as it is delicate - a lecture by Markus Hesse (University of Luxembourg) The Ashgate sponsored Hoyle Lecture in Transport Geography	Session 4	RGS-IBG Education Centre
	"A great space of murmurings?" Madness, history and geography - a lecture by Chris Philo (University of Glasgow) and sponsored by <i>Progress in Human Geography</i> .	Plenary	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre
Thursday 1 September	Imagining the future of the journal - a panel discussion chaired by Noel Castree (University of Manchester) and sponsored by the RGS-IBG.	Session 1	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre
	A View from the River: Science Studies, Luna Leopold and the Geographical Imagination - a lecture by Steven Wainwright (Brunel University) and sponsored by Progress in Physical Geography	Session 4	RGS-IBG Lowther Room

# 7. Workshops

Day	Session	Time	Location
Tuesday 30 August	Postgraduate Forum Annual Conference Training Symposium (PGF-ACTS) Pre-registration required	Afternoon 13:30 to 18:00	RGS-IBG Ondaatje Theatre
Thursday 1 September	Meeting for new and prospective Heads of Geography departments	Session 2	RGS-IBG Council Room
Thursday 1 September	<b>Impact through Engagement</b> , an interactive workshop facilitated by the National Coordinating Centre for Public Engagement.	Session 4	RGS-IBG Education Centre

Day	Session	Time	Location
Friday 2 September	Fuller geographies: Beyond the Academy. Join a discussion on 'beyond presentation' conference sessions - alternatives to 'traditional' keynote, paper, panel and author- meets-critics sessions	Session 2	SAF-120

## 8. Field experiences

Please visit the displays in the Pavilion to find out more about the Field Experiences and the artists/researchers leading them.

#### 8.1. 'Step Outside' - GPS drawing experience

Conducted by Jeremy Wood, www.gpsdrawing.com

Try to draw with satellites to create personal map marks and signs with GPS in Kensington Gardens and other public spaces around the conference. Using a portable GPS unit, your walks can annotate the park and other spaces with new paths and symbols.

#### How to take part

Visit the Foyle Reading Room to borrow a portable GPS unit and receive short instructions before exploring the local area. Portable GPS units are available on a first-come first-served basis for a maximum of 1.5 hours per person/group.

You will be asked to leave your contact details and a form of ID (e.g. Passport, Driver's License or credit card).

When you return, we will upload the GPS data and overlay your walking route onto a map, and email it to you.

## 8.2. 'You Are Hungry' - Mapping an Edible Urban Hackney

Led by Mikey Tomkins, www.mikeytomkins.com

Join other delegates in a walk following an edible map of Hackney, which will include a discussion about architecture, planning, and food's apparent exclusion and potential inclusion across the landscape. The conversations held on the walk will contribute to the map's further development.

#### How to take part

The walks take place in Hackney in East London. Delegates will need to find their own way to the walk starting point (maps can be collected from the Registration Desk). Walks are available at various times throughout the week of the conference. Due to the conversational nature of the walks, there is a maximum of 8 people per walk. Places are allocated on a first-come first-served basis.

You must book your place online before the walk, at:

<u>http://youarehungry.eventbrite.com</u>. As these walks are also open to members of the public, conference delegates are invited to use the priority booking code "RGS" to secure a place. Please note that you will be asked to pay a small fee of £3 at the time of booking to cover expenses.

### 9. Receptions

In addition to the conference programme the following receptions will take place (all located at RGS-IBG unless otherwise specified):

Day	Reception	Time	Location
Tuesday 30 August	Opening drinks, sponsored by Wiley-Blackwell	18:30 to 19:30	RGS-IBG Marquee
	EUGEO Congress Dinner Ticketed event	19:30 to 21:00	RGS-IBG Main Hall
Wednesday 31 August	Postgraduate drinks reception, sponsored by <i>Area</i> and hosted by the RGS-IBG Postgraduate Forum	tion, sponsored by <i>Area</i> 19:45 Education nosted by the RGS-IBG Centre	
	Antipode lecture reception, sponsored by Wiley-Blackwell	18:45 to 20:00	RGS-IBG Map Room
	Reception for Society Reviewers and Editors Invitation only	19:30 to 20:30	RGS-IBG Council Room
Thursday 1 September			RGS-IBG Sunley Room
	Climate Change Research Group AGM and drinks reception	From 18:45	RGS-IBG Lowther Room

Day	Reception	Time	Location
Thursday 1 September	King's College London Geography Department drinks reception – all welcome	From 18:45	Eastside Bar, Princes Gardens, SW7 1AZ
	RGS-IBG Conference reception and buffet dinner <i>Ticketed event</i>	20:00 to 21:30	RGS-IBG Marquee
Friday 2 September	Closing drinks	18:30 to 19.30	RGS-IBG Marquee

Please see announcements of additional events at the conference.

## 10. Research and Working Group AGMs

#### 10.1. About the Society's Research and Working Groups

The Society's Research and Working Groups bring together active researchers and those with a professional interest in a particular aspect of geography and related disciplines. Most Groups hold their AGMs and the Annual Conference. Throughout the year, group activities include seminars, conferences, workshops, reading days etc.

Joining a Research or Working Group enables you to:

- network with colleagues with similar research interests
- keep up to date with the latest research in your specialised field
- receive information on conferences, workshops and funding opportunities

There are two ways to join a RGS-IBG Research or Working Group:

- For RGS-IBG members, inform the Society of any number of Groups that you wish to join.
- For non-RGS-IBG members, contact the Chair / Membership Officer of Group(s) you are interested in and request to become a member.

To find out more, please visit:

W: www.rgs.org/ResearchGroups E: RHED@rgs.org

#### 10.2. Research and Working Group AGMs

Please note that not all of the Society's Research Groups hold their AGMs at the Annual Conference. See the inside front cover of the programme book for room codes.

	Research Group	Day	Session	Room
BRG	Biogeography Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Plenary	RGS-SR
DARG	Developing Areas Research Group	Friday 2 September	Plenary	RGS-TR
EGRG	Economic Geography Research Group	Thursday 1 September	Plenary	RGS-EC
EGWG	GWG Energy Geographies Working Group		Plenary	RGS-TR
GCYFRG	Geographies of Children, Youth and Families Research Group	Friday 2 September	Plenary	RGS-CR
GJWG	GJWG Geographies of Justice Working Group		Plenary	RGS-TR
GRSFWG	Geographies of Religion, Spirituality and Faith Working Group	Friday 2 September	Session 4	RGS-EC
GHRG	Geography of Health Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Plenary	RGS-DR
GLTRG	Geography of Leisure and Tourism Research Group	Friday 2 September	Plenary	RGS-SR
HERG	Higher Education Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Plenary	RGS-FRR
HGRG	Historical Geography Research Group	Thursday 1 September	Plenary	RGS-DR
HPGRG	HPGRG History and Philosophy of Geography Research Group		Plenary	RGS-SR
PyGyRG	PyGyRG Participatory Geographies Research Group		Plenary	SAF-119
PERG	Planning and Environment Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Plenary	SAF-120
PolGRG	Political Geography Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Evening	RGS-SR

	Research Group	Day	Session	Room
PopGRG	Population Geography Research Group	Thursday 1 September	Plenary	SHE-10
RGRG	Rural Geography Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Plenary	RGS-LR
SCGRG	Social and Cultural Geography Research Group	Thursday 1 September	Plenary	RGS-LR
SSQRG	Space, Sexualities and Queer Research Group	Thursday 1 September	Plenary	RGS-CR
TGRG	Transport Geography Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Plenary	RGS-EC
UGRG	Urban Geography Research Group	Wednesday 31 August	Evening	RGS-DR
WGSG	Women and Geography Study Group	Wednesday 31 August	Session 4	SAF-G34

## 11. Exhibitors and advertisers

The publishers' exhibition is a wonderful opportunity to browse through the latest journal and book publications. Some of the exhibitors have provided inserts in the delegate pack and advertisements in this programme book. Stands may be found in the Pavilion, close to the Registration Desk.

The Society is pleased to welcome the following exhibitors and advertisers:

- Ashgate Publishing
- Elsevier
- Esri Global
- Henry Stewart Publications
- London Mapping Festival
- Oxford University Press
- Pearson Education

- Polity Press
- Routledge Taylor and Francis Group
- SAGE
- Wiley Blackwell
- Zed Books

## 12. Posters

Research posters will be on display in the Main Hall on Thursday and Friday, in addition to being displayed in relevant sessions where requested. Poster authors will stand near their posters for questions during lunchtime and Session 3 on Thursday 1 September, when delegates are encouraged to visit them.

## 13. Instructions to speakers for uploading presentations

#### 13.1. Uploading your presentation

If you are presenting in the Ondaatje Theatre or SAF Lecture Theatre G34, please see the AV technician of the theatre. For all other rooms, please follow these instructions when uploading your presentation:

- 1. Insert your USB memory stick into the USB socket of the laptop/computer (or insert CD into the CD-Rom Drive)
- 2. Double click on the my computer icon on the desktop
- Locate your USB stick, which should be labelled "Removable Disk" (or CD icon if using a CD) and double click to open



# DVD-RW Drive (D:)

4. Drag the PowerPoint file you require onto the desktop.

#### 13.2. Safely removing your USB memory stick

Once you have uploaded your presentation, double click the **remove** hardware icon in the bottom right hand corner of the screen.



Then select 'Stop' and press OK. You will then get a message "Safe to remove hardware"

#### 13.3. Need more help?

There will be AV technicians around to help – if you have any problems please call Reception (listed in the room) and someone will be sent to help you.

If you need to convert your presentation from Mac to PC format prior to your session, or need help outside the time of your session, please visit the RGS-IBG Registration Desk.

### 14. Instructions to session Chairs

Many thanks for agreeing to chair a session. Below are a few suggestions to help you:

#### 14.1. Before the session begins

- Please check the programme book and addendum for the speakers in your session. If there are any changes we will attempt to ensure that you are notified before the session. Please check at the Registration Desk for updates.
- Arrive at the room 20 minutes before the session is due to start your presenters have been asked to do the same.
- Ensure all the speakers have arrived and that they are aware of the running order and have all the necessary AV equipment.
- Then start the session promptly.

We recommend that you:

Suggest speakers sit towards the front and remain there during all presentations.

If you require assistance please call Reception (a number will be by the phone). In case of an emergency you may also go straight to the Registration Desk or the information desk at your location. First Aiders are available at these locations.

#### 14.2. Timings

Speakers will only need a very brief introduction of name, institution and paper title. In a session of 1 hour 40 minutes, this allows 5 speakers to each present 20 minute papers including questions. Please keep to the times and ensure that the session does not over run.

We have provided signs for you to hold up: '5 minutes to go', '2 minutes to go' and 'Please stop now'. Please use these, as they can be an effective way of managing the session.

If a speaker fails to turn up, we suggest you use the extra time for discussion, rather than allowing the other speakers extra time to present.

#### 14.3. Questions and discussion

Please ask delegates to state their name and affiliation when asking a question.

#### 14.4. Other

Occasionally we may have left some announcements on the speakers table. Please ensure that these are read out to the delegates in your session.

### 15. Visit the Society's Collections

The RGS-IBG houses an extensive collection of over 2 million maps, books, photographs and documents that span the development of geography, the history of exploration, and illustrate the world's people and places. If you have an interest in the Society's Collections for research or teaching, or just more generally, please visit the FRR and ask for more details.

The Foyle Reading Room (FRR) will be open during the conference from 08:15 to 19:00 each day (closing at 17:00 on Friday). You can access FRR via the staircase in the foyer of the RGS-IBG (near to the Registration Desk).

In the display cabinets in the FRR and Ambulatory are examples of research projects on the Society's Collections – developed by Charlie Withers, Jean de Pomereu and Felix Driver, supported by Jan Turner.

Tues	Session 1	Session 2	Session 3	Lunch	Session 5	Session 6	Session 7
Tues	09:00–10:15	10:15–11:15	11:30–13:15	13:15–14:00	14:00-15:45	16:00–16:45	17:00-18:00

## 16. Sessions: Tuesday 30 August 2011

1		EUGEO plenary lecture		
Tu1	1   RGS-EC	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/1		
Affili	iation	EUGEO		
	Welcome to EU	IGEO Congress 2011 – Henk Ottens and Rita Gardner		
	European Territorial Dynamics: Towards Smart, Sustainable and Inclusive territories? – Peter Mehlbye (ESPON)			

2		EUGEO plenary lecture	
Tu2   RGS-EC		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/2	
Affiliation		EUGEO	
		etropolitan dynamics: urban dynamics and regional tropolitan Barcelona – Oriol Nel.Lo (Universitat Autònoma pain)	

3 Tu3	3∣RGS-CR	Business networks and flows View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/3		
Affili	ation	EUGEO		
1 Can the internet bridge the gap? - Internet auctions as an option to strengthen business links between urban centers and peripheral regions – Lutz Trettin (RWI, Germany), Mathias Peistrup (University of Applied Sciences of Public Administration NRW, Germany), Paul Gruner (Leipzig University, Germany)		iness links between urban centers and peripheral Trettin (RWI, Germany), Mathias Peistrup (University of s of Public Administration NRW, Germany), Paul Grunert		
2	2 Cruising along the Pan-European Corridor VII – Tourists from United Kingdom – Aleksandra Dragin, Branislav Djurdjev, Tanja Armenski, Vladin Marković and Tamara Lukić (University of Novi Sad, Serbia)			
3		conomic distance of the European "hub" cities using air ábor Dudás and Péter Pernyész (University of Szeged,		

Tues	Session 1	Session 2	Session 3	Lunch	Session 4	Session 5	Session 6
Tues	09:00-10:15	10:15–11:15	11:30-13:15	13:15–14:00	14:00-15:45	16:00-16:45	17:00-18:00

4		Identity transformations (1): Cohesion and		
Tu	3   RGS-SR	<b>division</b> See also: 11 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/4		
Affili	ation	EUGEO		
1	A neighbourhood level analysis of ethnic diversity and neighbourhoo cohesion – Kerstin Hermes (Macquarie University, Australia)			
2		I Analysis of the Effects of Gated Communities on Local ary – Gábor Hegedűs (University of Szeged, Hungary)		
3	Failed Multiculturalism? – Time to Reassess Theories of Nationalism? – Adam Horalek (Charles University, Czech Republic)			
4	territorial autor	ntributions to the question of the ethnic identity and nomy in the Carpatho–Pannonian area – Karoly Kocsis garian Academy of Sciences, Hungary)		

5		Actors and stakeholders in regional		
Tu	3   RGS-DR	development View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/5		
Affili	ation	EUGEO		
1	precondition of	tion of the urban community by style of life as a f a public policy (case study of the city of Presov, etoslava Matlovicova and Rene Matlovic (University of Presov,		
2	An exploration of stakeholder perspectives on multi-level governance and policy coordination in strategic spatial planning: A case study of the Midland Gateway in the Midland Region of Ireland – Laura Baker (University College Dublin)			
3		talan transborder region: territorial rescaling and tions – Feliu Jaume and Mita Castañer (Universitat de		
4	From Land to Sea: Place-Change Politics, Participation, and Offshore Wind Farms – Richard Hindmarsh (Griffith University, Australia)			
5	regional case s	of fire use as a management tool in Europe: selected studies – Cristina Montiel-Molina (Universidad Complutense n), Luis Galiana-Martín (Universidad Autónoma de Madrid,		

Tues	Session 1	Session 2	Session 3	Lunch	Session 5	Session 6	Session 7
TUES	09:00-10:15	10:15-11:15	11:30-13:15	13:15–14:00	14:00-15:45	16:00-16:45	17:00-18:00

6		Climate, environment and urban		
Tu3   RGS-TR		transformations View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/6		
Affil	iation	EUGEO		
1	Hungarian Plai	cape processes affected by climate change in the Great n – Zsuzsanna Ladányi, János Rakonczai and Áron József y of Szeged, Hungary)		
2	Historicizing climate change: the military-environmental-geographical nexus of the Camp Century ice core – Janet Martin-Nielsen (Aarhus University, Denmark)			
3	Sustainability and housing: high environmental impacts in a conservative sector – Alina Congreve (University of Hertfordshire)			
4	Past and Prese	Climate Change Controversy: Lessons for Science from ent – Ferenc Jankó, Norbert Móricz and Judit Pappné Vancsó est-Hungary, Hungary)		
5	Multiple urban transitions: exploring the connections – Stefan Bouzarovski (University of Birmingham), Ludek Sykora (Charles University, Czech Republic)			
6	Climate change: change hazards, change policies – Maria Coronato (University of Rome, Italy)			

7, 9, 14, 16	Postgraduate Forum Annual Conference				
Tu   RGS-OT	Training Symposium (PGF-ACTS)				
13:30 – 18:00	View information online: http://www.rgs.org/PGFACTS				

8	EUGEO poster session - meet the authors			
Tu Lunch ∣ RGS-MH	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/8			
Affiliation	EUGEO			

Tues		Session 2			Session 4		
Tues	09:00-10:15	10:15–11:15	11:30-13:15	13:15–14:00	14:00-15:45	16:00-16:45	17:00-18:00

1	Air pollutants and their spatial distribution as an indicator of quality of living environment: a comparison of preliminary measurements of environmental revitalised area (Slovenia) and anthropogenic highly burdened area (BiH) – Natalija Špeh (Environmental Protection College, Slovenia), Karin Savinek (Institute for Ecological Research and Industrial Cooperation, Slovenia), Blaž Barborič (Geodetski inštiut Slovenije, Slovenia), Salvatore Giammanco (Institute for Volcanology and Geophysics, Italy), Kristijan Breznik (International School for Social Business Studies, Slovenia)
2	Barcelona, example of promotion, actuation and development in the Spanish urban tourism – Roberto Pisonero

- 3 Mapping the economic distance, time distance and accessibility of world cities using air traffic data – Péter Pernyész and Gábor Dudás (University of Szeged, Hungary)
- 4 **Urban Sprawl, Soil Sealing, and Land Degradation A case study in the Mediterranean region** – Luca Salvati, Sofia Bajocco and Marco Zitti (CRA-RPS, Italy)

10		Governance and geo-economics		
Tu4	4   RGS-CR	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/10		
Affili	ation	EUGEO		
1	1 Innovation and Growth: a Geo-economic Perspective after the 2004 Enlargement of the European Union – Maria Stella Chiaruttini (University Zurich, Switzerland)			
2	2 Land use change: drivers – conflicts - sustainable land managemen Thomas Weith, Jana Zscheischler, Nadin Gaasch and Kristin Schulz (Lei Centre for Agricultural Landscape Research, Germany)			
3	Which Kind of Europe. The Identity of the E.U. as Outlined in the Constitutional Project – Gianfranco Battisti (University of Trieste, Italy)			
4	4 <b>The economic performances of the metropolitan areas through Europe</b> Christian Vandermotten, Gilles Van Hamme and Didier Peeters (Universite Libre de Bruxelles)			

Tues	Session 1	Session 2	Session 3	Lunch	Session 5	Session 6	Session 7
Tues	09:00-10:15	10:15–11:15	11:30-13:15	13:15-14:00	14:00-15:45	16:00-16:45	17:00-18:00

11		Identity transformations (2): Space and		
Tu4	4∣RGS-SR	<b>place</b> See also: 4 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/11		
Affili	ation	EUGEO		
1		Europe. Mental maps of Europe across the world – n (Université du Havre, France), Sophie de Ruffray (Université ce)		
2	A geographical perception of Europe through Geography scholar textbooks - an analysis from 1933 to 2009 – Eduarda Marques da Costa, Nuno Marques da Costa, Ana Louro, Alexandre Baptista and Ana Dias (Universidade de Lisboa, Portugal)			
3	An example of daily activities some group of population in the Czech city Brno – Tadeusz Siwek (University of Ostrava, Czech Republic), Pavel Klapka (Palacky University Olomouc, Czech Republic), Josef Kunc and Jaroslav Maryáš (Masaryk Unversity, Czech Republic)			
4	Gender and place identity in rural reorientation (Catalunya, Spain) – Mònica Carbó, Mireia Baylina and Maria Dolors Garcia Ramon (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain)			
5	Local influences on the strength of adults' and teenagers' sense of place – Mike Coombes (Newcastle University), David Bradley (Newcastle University), Emmanouil Tranos (VU University, Amsterdam)			
6	Young People's Microgeographies in Post-socialist Urban Environment the Case of Riga, Latvia – Ģirts Burgmanis (University of Latvia)			

12		Narratives of development		
Tu4	4   RGS-DR	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/12		
Affili	ation	EUGEO		
1	Germany), Math	haracter of an innovation system – Lutz Trettin (RWI, ias Peistrup (University of Applied Sciences of Public IRW, Germany), Michael Rothgang (RWI, Germany)		
2	The Geography of Rural Development in Greece: Indicators, Policies and Prospects – Polixeni Iliopoulou (Technological Educational Institute of Athens, Greece), Panagiotis Stratakis (National Technical University of Athens, Greece)			
3	(RWI, Germany)	Ruhr Area: Who governs? Who gains? – Lutz Trettin ), Uwe Neumann (RWI, Germany), Guido Zakrzewski mmerce Essen, Germany)		

Tuos	Session 1	Session 2	Session 3	Lunch	Session 4	Session 5	Session 6
Tues	09:00–10:15	10:15–11:15	11:30–13:15	13:15–14:00	14:00–15:45	16:00-16:45	17:00-18:00

13		Flood risk and vulnerability			
Tu	4   RGS-TR	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/13			
Affili	ation	EUGEO			
geological risk and the eastern part of (University of Padua		emergencies and territorial governance: hydro- and the socio-economic consequences of the floods in t of the Province of Verona, Italy – Luca S. Rizzo adua, Italy), Raffaela G. Rizzo (University of Verona, Italy), aro (Ufficio Regionale del Genio Civile, Italy), Paolo Tizzani urin, Italy)			
2	Floods and environmental injustice in Hungary – Lajos Boros (University of Szeged, Hungary)				
3	The hydrological and morphological consequences of an extremely humid year in Hungary – Viktória Blanka, Gábor Mezősi and Tímea Kiss (University of Szeged, Hungary)				
4	Urbanization and flood vulnerability factors – Bertrand de Foucauld (Sorbonne University, Paris)				

15 Tu5   RGS-EC		EUGEO plenary lecture		
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/15		
Affilia	ation	EUGEO		
		ocal development under post-socialism: continuity or eslaw Domanski (Jagiellonian University, Poland)		

17	EUGEO plenary lecture			
Tu6   RGS-EC	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/17			
Affiliation	EUGEO			
Symbolic capital and expert authority in European Union policy-making – Merje Kuus (University of British Columbia, Canada)				



EUGEO Congress dinner (starts at 19:30, entry by ticket)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

## 17. Sessions: Wednesday 31 August 2011

W1   RGS-EC	<b>Overview of ESRC</b> Starts at 09:30
Chair(s)	Rita Gardner (RGS-IBG)
1	Presentation and discussion – Paul Boyle (ESRC)

18		Academic mobilities View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/18			
W1	RGS-CR				
Affilia	ation	EUGEO			
Chai	r(s)	Heike Jöns (Loughborough University)			
1	1 British Diaspora in University Geography in Australia and New Zealand – Roger McLean (University of New South Wales, Australia)				
2	Educational mobilities in an age of internationalization: Quality, social ties and border controls in the uneven flows of foreign students – Richard Perkins and Eric Neumayer (London School of Economics and Political Science)				
3	Perception of Europe in the world by Portuguese and Brazilian graduated students - does mental barriers exists? – Eduarda Marques da Costa and Ana Rita Pedro (Universidade de Lisboa, Portugal), Neli Aparecida de Mello-Thery and Hervé Thery (University of São Paulo, Brazil)				
4	The choice of a destination in the New Europe – Erasmus Student           Mobility – Denise Matos Moura (Universidade de Lisboa, Portugal)				

19	New and Emerging Feminist Geographies View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/19		
W1   RGS-LR			
Affiliation	WGSG		
Convenor(s)	Amber Martin (University of Nottingham), Sarah Evans (University of the West of England)		
Chair(s)	Sarah Evans (University of the West of England)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00-10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	<b>Corporeal Vulnerability in the beauty salon</b> – Elizabeth Straughan (Aberystwyth University)
2	The 'Feminised' Sex Shop: Gendered Geographies of Fashion, Feminism and Consumption – Amber Martin (University of Nottingham)
3	Space as a strategy for safety: mapping women's journeys in response to domestic violence – Janet Bowstead (London Metropolitian University)
4	Women can do what men can do: Exploring 'Intentional' and 'Immanent' Routes to Gender Equality in Kitwe, Zambia – Alice Evans (London School of Economics and Political Science)
5	Wellness/Childcare and Gyms/Daycare: Sameness and difference in high-technology workplaces in Canada's Technology Triangle – Amrita Hari (University of Oxford)

20		Landscape and biodiversity - approaches			
W1	RGS-SR	and techniques View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/20			
Affil	iation	EUGEO			
1	landscape of R Aleš Ruda (Mas	aches in use of the mine spoils in the post industrial losice – Oslavany region considering the revitalization – aryk University, Czech Republic), Hana Svatoňová (Masaryk ch Republic), Vladimír Plšek (GEODIS Brno, Czech Republic)			
2	Help to involve actors in Protected Landscapes - Evidence from the Peak District National Park, UK – Nora Mehnen (University of Groningen, The Netherlands), INGO MOSE (University of Oldenburg, Germany), Dirk Strijker (University of Groningen, The Netherlands)				
3	fertilizer in Pha	stralis (Cav.) Trin. Ex. Steudal Compost application as seeolus Coccineus SPP Multiflorus – E.G. Vazoura, A.E. Pavlatou-Ve and S.K. Kostopoulou (Aristotle University of reece)			
4		Ilscapes and plant diversity – Robert Francis (King's ), Simon Hoggart (University of Plymouth)			
5	Simon Hoggart	liversity of artificial structures in aquatic environments – (University of Plymouth), Robert Francis (King's College rd C. Thompson (University of Plymouth)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00-10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

21 W1   RGS-DR		The geopolitics of European financial			
		<b>landscapes (1)</b> See also: 42 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/21			
Affili	ation	EGRG, PolGRG			
Convenor(s) and James Sidaway, Manuel Aalbers and Ewald Engelen (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,			
1	Glocal Crisis and Financial Wizardry in the Golden City: The Making and Breaking of Financial Crisis in Pforzheim – Reijer P. Hendrikse (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)				
2	The 'Greek Crisis' and the Future of Europe: Politics Hiding its Name – Lazaros Karaliotas (University of Manchester)				
3	Geographies of Risk and Reward - Emerging Markets, Turkey and the Global Financial Crisis – Tim Heinemann (Hafen City University Hamburg, Germany)				
4	The politics of European financial integration, or: the battle over Antonveneta – Manuel Aalbers (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)				

22		Perfect places: imagining urban ideals in			
W1	RGS-TR	<b>Iusophone context (XXth century) (1)</b> See also: 43 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/22			
Affili	ation	DARG, UGRG			
Convenor(s)		Catarina Camarinhas (Universidade Techica de Lisboa, Portugal), Cristina Cavaco (Universidade Técnica de Lisboa, Portugal), Paula Morais (University College London)			
Cha	ir(s)	Catarina Camarinhas (Universidade Techica de Lisboa, Portugal)			
1	Nova Goa: The Paris-Sorbonne	<b>city that never was</b> – Alice Santiago Faria (University of , France)			
2	Porto Alegre: Taming the metropolitan sprawl – lára Regina Castello (Universidade Federal do Rio Grande do Sul, Brazil)				
3	Macao urban transformation: "Laissez faire et laissez passer" – Paula Morais (University College London)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Political transition, urban change and identity building in Macau- 1993- 2001, a personal account of the last mayor of Macau – José Luis de Sales Marques (Institute of European Studies of Macau, China)
5	Participatory budgeting: A common ideal for various lusophone cities – Yves Cabannes (University College London)

23		Me, Myself and the Archive: Reflecting on			
W1	RGS-FRR	Encounters and Enchantments (1) See also: 44, 102 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/23			
Convenor(s)		Leah Jones (Swansea University), Sarah Mills (University of Leicester)			
Chai	ir(s)	Leah Jones (Swansea University)			
1	More than a footnote: Unsettling Moments in the Archive – Isla Forsyth, William Hasty and Cheryl McGeachan (University of Glasgow)				
2	The model and the walkway: animating the history of Hungerford Bridge through material fragments – David Gilbert (Royal Holloway, University of London)				
3	Stories Without Words: Narrating the Urban Avant-Gardes of fin-de- siècle Montmartre – Julian Brigstocke (Newcastle University)				
4	Loving Ghosts: Emotional encounters in the archive – Caroline Bressey (University College London)				
5	5 <b>In pursuit of Duncombe-Jewell</b> – David Matless (University of Nottingham Daniel Allen (Independent Scholar), Charles Watkins (University of Nottingham), Carl Phillips (University of Nottingham)				

24 W1   SAF-G34	New Imperial Geographies? (1): Peoples and Encounters See also: 45, 75 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/24		
Affiliation	HGRG, HPGRG		
Convenor(s)	David Lambert (Royal Holloway, University of London), Stephen Legg (University of Nottingham)		
Chair(s)	Stephen Legg (University of Nottingham)		

Wed	Session 1		,			0
Weu	09:00–10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Individuals and Discourses: George Arthur and the personification of humanitarian, governmental and development discourse – Alan Lester (University of Sussex)
2	A short imperial 'career ': V. L. Cameron (1844-1894) and his 'geographical work' in and beyond Africa – Robin Butlin (University of Leeds)
3	Excited Hopes & Weary Silence: Narratives, Networks and Inuit Maps in Arctic Exploration, 1849 – Annaliese Jacobs (University of Illinois, United

- States)
- 4 **Ongoing encounters: intermediaries, exploration and empire** Lowri Jones (University of Nottingham)
- 5 **Geography's pre-Victorian empire: James MacQueen and the origins of Britain's empire in Africa** – David Lambert (Royal Holloway, University of London)

25 W1   SAF-119		Experimental spaces (1): Experimental		
		matters and collaboratory practices See also: 46 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/25		
Affili	ation	HPGRG		
Convenor(s)		Gail Davies (University College London), Jamie Lorimer (King's College London), Emma Roe (University of Southampton), Beth Greenhough (Queen Mary, University o London)		
Cha	ir(s)	Beth Greenhough (Queen Mary, University of London)		
1	Experimental s (King's College	paces for wildlife in the anthropocene – Jamie Lorimer London)		
2	The quick and College London	<b>the dead: slugs, slime and suburbia</b> – Franklin Ginn (King's )		
3	'Articulating Materialities Public engagement with new technologies as co-experimentation' – Angela Last (University College London)			
4	Transdisciplinary experiments – Thomas Jellis (University of Oxford)			
5	Interkingdoms, tinkering kingdoms and tinkering with kingdoms – Kathy O'Reilly (Queen Mary, University of London)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

26 W1   SAF-120		Energy Justice? Ethical Challenges for		
		Sustainable Energy Futures (1) See also: 47 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/26		
Affili	iation	PERG, EGWG		
Convenor(s)		Catherine Butler (Cardiff University), Peter Simmons (University of East Anglia), Gordon Walker (Lancaster University), Karen Bickerstaff (King's College London)		
Cha	ir(s)	Karen Bickerstaff (King's College London)		
1	Towards a whole system equity analysis of nuclear power – Catherine Butler (Cardiff University), Peter Simmons (University of East Anglia)			
2		potential for socially just low carbon communities – Sara et Bulkeley (Durham University)		
3	Imposition or the will of the people? The idea of justice in community wind energy projects – Neil Simcock (Lancaster University)			
4	Tidal Power: does the UK have the natural capacity to provide equitable low carbon energy generation? – Jayne Ashley (University of Central Lancaster)			
5	EU's 'Renewable Revolution' – Does it Create More Energy Injustice in Developing Countries? – Sam Wong (University of Liverpool)			

27		Health and Poverty in the Developing World			
W1	SAF-121	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/27			
Affili	ation	DARG, GHRG			
Con	venor(s)	Nicola Shelton (University College London), Kenny Lynch (University of Gloucestershire), Gill Miller (University of Chester)			
Cha	ir(s)	Nicola Shelton (University College London)			
1	Urban Agriculture and HIV/AIDS: Planning and design for nutritional security and poverty reduction – Andrew Adam-Bradford (University of Sheffield)				
2 <b>Exploring Zoonotic Diseases in Rapidly Urbanising Spaces</b> – Kenny Lynch (University of Gloucestershire), Eric Fevre (University of Edinburg					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00-10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	How to Mitigate Pains and Improve the Health of the Urban Poor in Latin America? – Isabel Maria Madaleno (Portuguese Tropical Research Institute, Portugal)
4	The Health of the Elderly in Ghana: the challenges for policy and planning – Gill Miller (University of Chester)
5	Child Health and Urban Environments: Perspectives from across the socio-economic spectrum in Mexico – Katie Willis (Royal Holloway, University of London)

28 W1   SAF-122		Postgraduate Research in Transport (1):		
		<b>Regional Transport Policy and Governance</b> See also: 49 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/28		
Affili	ation	TGRG		
Convenor(s)		Lisa Davison (Loughborough University), Mathias Wilde (University of Applied Sciences, Germany), Angela Curl (University of Aberdeen)		
Chai	ir(s)	Angela Curl (University of Aberdeen)		
1	The Transformational Process within Post-industrial Regions with the Arrival of High-Speed Trains: A Comparative Case Study of North West England and Nord-Pas-de-Calais – Chia-Ling Chen (University College London)			
2		rvice traffic? An empirical research on corporate travel ul Hebes (German Aerospace Centre, Germany)		
3	Challenges of Public Transport Governance in Latin American Megacities. A Comparison of Reform Projects in Santiago de Chile and Bogotá – Carolin Höhnke (The Helmholtz Centre for Environmental Research, Germany)			
4	A GIS toolkit to understand the socio-economic impacts of Mega Urban Transport Projects on urban communities – Varina Delrieu (University College London)			
5	New stations for the future Brussels' Regional Express Network? Methods, stakes and restraints – Kevin Lebrun (Facultès Universitaires Saint-Louis à Bruxelles, Belgium)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

29 W1   SKE-060a		Great escapes: encouraging the geographical imagination in informal settings (1) See also: 51 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/29			
Affili	ation	BRG, HERG, GLTRG			
Con	venor(s)	Jennifer Hill (University of the West of England), Mark McGuinness (Bath Spa University)			
Chai	ir(s)	Jennifer Hill (University of the West of England)			
1	Undergraduate Research Conferences: Escaping the curriculum in search of authentic settings to disseminate undergraduate research – Helen Walkington (Oxford Brookes University)				
2	Imaginative Engagement in Research Spaces – Lucy Rose (University of Exeter)				
3	Terra Incognita Design considerations for a Field Studies Centre in Second Life – Kenneth Lim (National Institute of Education, Singapore)				
4	Discussant				

30 W1   SKE-163		Growing New Public Spaces in the City: Community gardening, sustainability, justice and aesthetic connection in urban places (1) See also: 53 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/30			
Affili	ation	GJWG			
Con	venor(s)	Paul Milbourne (Cardiff University), Paul Cloke (University of Exeter)			
Chai	ir(s)	Paul Milbourne (Cardiff University)			
1	<b>'Edgy gardening'-emerging foodscapes by railway and motorway in the</b> <b>Bristol city region, UK</b> – Richard Spalding (University of the West of England)				
2	Growing new public spaces in the city: community gardens in Berlin, Germany – Marit Rosol (Goethe University Frankfurt, Germany)				
3	The right to urban green space: the transformative effects of environmental projects in mutual housing – Quintin Bradley and Karen Horwood (Leeds Metropolitan University)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00-10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

5	Discovering clues of appropriation and care processes in everyday
4	Defending the right to grow: implications of devolved management for allotments and 'alternative' forms of gardening in public spaces – Richard Wiltshire (King's College London)

public spaces -	- Enrico Cicalò	(Università degli studi di Sassari	, Italy)

31		Sociospatial Inequalities and the Lifecourse		
W1	SKE-164	<b>(1)</b> See also: 54 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/31		
Affili	ation	PopGRG, GJWG		
Conv	venor(s)	Peter Hopkins (Newcastle University), Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)		
Chai	ir(s)	Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)		
1	Inter-city migration and career progression in England and Wales: an empirical analysis based on the ONS Longitudinal Study – Anthony Champion (Newcastle University)			
2		residential segregation: the case of London – David pol John Moores University)		
3	<b>Fertility and education: ethnic differentials and second generation in the</b> <b>UK</b> – Sylvie Dubuc (University of Oxford), Lorraine Waller (University of Southampton)			
4	The age-segregated city: purpose-built student accommodation and the impacts of student residential experiences further down the lifecourse – Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)			
5	Embodied social capital of young people: the inter-generational reproduction of socio-economic (in)equalities and implications for the life course – Louise Holt (Loughborough University)			

32	Identity Documents on the Margins	
W1   SKE-165	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/32	
Affiliation	PolGRG	
Convenor(s)	Fiona McConnell (University of Cambridge), Michael Collyer (University of Sussex)	

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Chair(s)		Fiona McConnell (University of Cambridge)		
1	Making Visible Through Its Parts: the case of Suaad Hagi Mohamud – Johanna Reynolds (York University, Canada)			
2	ID cards, undocumented citizens and bare life in the Bengal borderland – Hosna Shewly (Durham University)			
3	<b>Dilemmas of citizenship: Emerging bureaucracies and social navigation</b> <b>in the northern Burma</b> – Karin Dean and Mart Viirand (Tallinn University, Estonia)			
4	Identification and Invisibility among the Internally Displaced in Sri Lanka – Michael Collyer (University of Sussex)			

33		Emerging Geographies of the Big Society	
W1	SKE-201	<b>(1)</b> See also: 56 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/33	
Affili	ation	GJWG, PolGRG	
Convenor(s)		Clive Barnett (The Open University), Jane Wills (Queen Mary, University of London), Jon May (Queen Mary, University of London)	
Cha	ir(s)	Clive Barnett (The Open University), Jane Wills (Queen Mary, University of London)	
1	<b>The 'Big Socie</b> t Painter (Durham	<b>ty', Localism and Citizenship</b> – Gordon MacLeod and Joe n University)	
2	Choice Architecture: A Nudge in the right direction – Elididh Moir and Michael Leyshon (University of Exeter)		
3	Mapping the Big Society – John Mohan and David Clifford (University of Southampton)		
4	Power to the People? The Big Society and community participation in local decision making – Irene Hardill, Eddy Hogg and Lynn Dobbs (Northumbria University)		

34 W1   SKE-207	Changing urban landscapes (1): Re- imagining city landscapes See also: 57 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/34
Chair(s)	Rob Imrie (King's College London)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00-10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Branding Melbourne: re-imagining the urban landscape through contemporary fiction – Penny Holliday (Queensland University of Technology, Australia)			
2	Imagining lifestyles, inventing lives: Gold Coast developers and the formation of regional identities – Patricia Wise (Griffith University, Australia)			
3	Re-imagining Abu Dhabi: the power of imagination and the imagination of power – Federico Cugurullo (King's College London)			
4	Discussion			

35		Reimagining biopolitics and biosecurity			
W1	SKE-301	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/35			
Affili	ation	HPGRG			
Convenor(s)		John Allen (The Open University), Stephen Hinchliffe (University of Exeter), Simon Carter (The Open University), Nick Bingham (The Open University), Stephanie Lavau (University of Exeter)			
Chai	ir(s)	Stephanie Lavau (University of Exeter)			
1		nd Immunitas: Notes On Roberto Esposito's Spaces Of I – Claudio Minca (Wageningen University, The Netherlands)			
2 Affect and Biopower: Towards a Politics of Life – Ben Anderson University)					
3 <b>Controlling dogs, protecting turtles: Contemporary biopolitics in m</b> <b>than-human India</b> – Krithika Srinivasan (King's College London)					
4 <b>The political life of animal disease</b> – Andrew Donaldson (Newcastle University)					
5	rderlands and the topologies of living with disease – John n University), Stephen Hinchliffe (University of Exeter), Simon en University), Nick Bingham (The Open University), u (University of Exeter)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

36 W1   SHE-READ		Youth in the global South: imagining better futures (1): Key institutions in youth transitions See also: 61, 90 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/36				
Affilia	ation	DARG, GCYFRG				
Conv	venor(s)	Katherine Gough (Loughborough University), Thilde Langevang (Copenhagen Business School, Denmark)				
Chai	r(s)	Thilde Langevang (Copenhagen Business School, Denmark)				
1	Imagining a future South Africa: young people's reflections on a country in transition – Tamlynn Fleetwood (Durham University)					
2	Imagining the future in the global South: the transition to adulthood and future hopes and aspirations of young people caring for parents and relatives in Zambia – Caroline Day (University of Reading)					
3	Educational capital and gendered transitions to work and family life in a post-transitional economy – Sarah Holloway (Loughborough University), Helena Pimlott-Wilson (Loughborough University), Sarah O'Hara (University of Nottingham)					
4	Inclusive citizenship and gendered participation – perceptions of your in Eastern Sri Lanka – Fazeeha Azmi (University of Peradeniya, Sri Lanka Cathrine Brun (Norwegian University of Science and Technology, Norway), Ragnhild Lund (Norwegian University of Science and Technology, Norway)					
5	Discussant – Nicola Ansell (Brunel University)					

37		Lifestyle Mobilities (1)			
W1   SHE-PIP		See also: 62, 91 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/37			
Affilia	ation	GLTRG			
Convenor(s)		Tara Duncan (University of Otago, New Zealand), Scott Cohen (Bournemouth University), Maria Thulemark (Högskolan Dalarna, Sweden)			
Chai	r(s)	Tara Duncan (University of Otago, New Zealand)			
1 Force: the design and development of motion, movement and mo Andrew Barnfield (University College London)					
2	Surfing mobilities and place attachments: tensions in lifestyle mobilities – Jon Anderson (Cardiff University)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00-10:40	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Literary Hitchhiking – James Riding (University of Exeter)
4	Perpetual Travel: Observing Entangled Mobilities through the Lens of Transformative Travel – Garth L. Lean (University of Western Sydney, Australia)

38		Travel and transport (1): Networks				
W1   SHE-6		See also: 63 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/38				
Chair(s)		Steven Toole (Royal Geographical Society (with IBG))				
1	1 Measuring Accessibility to Punctiform Urban Services using Space- Time Prisms: a Study on the Planned Residential areas of Khulna City S.M. Waliuzzaman (Khulna University, Bangladesh)					
2	Tackling Manila's traffic – Yves Boquet (Université de Bourgogne, France)					
3	3 <b>Transport Infrastructure and Equality: The case of Istanbul Metro</b> – Eda Beyazit (University of Oxford)					
4	4 Traveller response to unconventional trends – Kees Maat (OTB Resea Institute for the Built Environment, The Netherlands), Bert van Wee (Delft University of Technology, The Netherlands)					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

W2   RGS-EC	Return Migration Roundtable See also: 254, 280, 302
Affiliation	EUGEO
Convenor(s)	Madeleine Hatfield (Royal Holloway, University of London)
Chair(s)	Richard Black (University of Sussex)

39 W2   RGS-CR		<b>Open Geographic Information (1)</b> See also: 69 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/39			
Affilia	ation	GIScRG, The Geographical Journal			
Conv Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Hanif Rahemtulla (University of Nottingham), Paul Longley (University College London)			
1		consuming open data – a summary of lessons learned – National University of Ireland, Maynooth)			
2 <b>Mapping the UK population over time: a universe of new possibilitie</b> David Martin (University of Southampton)					
3	3 Combining Open Data with Geography for use in a Geographic Information System – Will White (Esri UK)				
4	4 <b>Tackling global challenges through open innovation and geographic</b> <b>information</b> – Chris Parker (Ordnance Survey)				
5	5 U.S. Philanthropy at 10,000 Feet: Using open data and APIs to reveal geographic trends in philanthropic funding – Jake Garcia (The Foundation Center, United States)				

40	Moving geographies (1): Projects,
W2   RGS-LR	participants and perspectives – participatory video in practice See also: 70, 98 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/40
Affiliation	DARG, PyGyRG, SCGRG, WGSG
Convenor(s)	Bradley L. Garrett, Katherine Brickell and Jessica Jacobs (Royal Holloway, University of London)
Chair(s)	Jessica Jacobs (Royal Holloway, University of London)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Two sides to every story? Reflections of researcher and participant on the video diary elicitation process – Anthony Thickett (Middlesex University), Kerischa Graham
2	<b>Community Dramatisation of Family Life: Participatory Video as</b> <b>Research and Gender-Training Tool in Hue, Central Vietnam</b> – Katherine Brickell (Royal Holloway, University of London)
3	Participatory video in geographical research: challenges and opportunities – Jay Mistry (Royal Holloway, University of London)
4	Participatory Video as Tyranny: A Cautionary Tale for Geographers – Sara Kindon (Victoria University of Wellington, New Zealand)

41 W2   RGS-SR		Urban growth and change (1): Planning and		
		<b>development</b> See also: 71, 99 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/41		
Affili	ation	EUGEO		
1	Brownfield Revitalisation in South Eastern Europe – Lučka Lorber (University of Maribor, Slovenia)			
2	Linking agriculture to urban development in the urban fringe of Toulouse (France) – Isabelle Duvernoy (Institut National de la Recherche Agronomique, France), Sandrine Bacconnier-Baylet (Université du Maine, France)			
3	The Green Belt of the city of Girona (NE Spain): a tool for a land management and local development – Narcís Sastre, Carles Barriocanal, Ariadana Gabarda and Josep Pintó (University of Girona, Spain)			
4	The urban planning and land use after the decline of communism in the region of Tirana – Sonila Papathimiu (University of Tirana, Albania)			
5	To plan the urban development according to the Leipzig Chart and towards Europe 2020 – Maria Prezioso and Angela D'Orazio (University of Rome, Italy)			

42	The geopolitics of European financial	
W2   RGS-DR	landscapes (2) See also: 21 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/42	
Affiliation	EGRG, PolGRG	

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening	
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–	1

Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		James Sidaway, Manuel Aalbers and Ewald Engelen (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)		
1	1 Shining light on globalization: The battle for country-by-country reporting – Dariusz Wojcik (University of Oxford)			
2	2 Harmonising consumer credit risk assessment in EU: challenges and current practice – Galina Andreeva (University of Edinburgh)			
3	3 Multiple €-visions: The euro as border device and geopolitical visions of Europe – Virginie D. Mamadouh (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)			

43 W2   RGS-TR		Perfect places: imagining urban ideals in		
		Iusophone context (XXth century) (2) See also: 22 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/43		
Affili	ation	DARG, UGRG		
Convenor(s)		Catarina Camarinhas (Universidade Techica de Lisboa, Portugal), Cristina Cavaco (Universidade Técnica de Lisboa, Portugal), Paula Morais (University College London)		
Chair(s) Paula Morais (University College London)		Paula Morais (University College London)		
1	Narratives and spatiality: the tales of historic public space in the contemporary world heritage city of Guimarães – Elizabete Cidre (University College London)			
2		<b>ty territorial conflicts: Between fragmentation and</b> arina Camarinhas (Universidade Techica de Lisboa, Portugal)		
3	A planned versus an unplanned territory: the case study of the metropolis of Lisboa – Cristina Cavaco (Universidade Técnica de Lisboa, Portugal)			
4	Centre and periphery of Maputo: planning practices and urban intervention processes – Isabel Raposo, Vanessa Melo and Sílvia Jorge (Universidade Técnica de Lisboa, Portugal)			
5	Urban dispersion and quality of life in lusophone cities – Rômulo José da Costa Ribeiro (Univ. Brasília)			

-	ъ	
1		1
_	-	

#### Me, Myself and the Archive: Reflecting on **Encounters and Enchantments (2)** W2 | RGS-FRR See also: 23, 102

View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/44

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Conv	venor(s)	Leah Jones (Swansea University), Sarah Mills (University of Leicester)		
Chair(s) Sarah Mills (University of Leicester)		Sarah Mills (University of Leicester)		
1	The archive: Researching tourism encounters and enchantments – Paul Cleave (University of Exeter)			
2		Lost objects. In the realm of the Soviet archive – Christine Bichsel (University of Fribourg, Switzerland)		
3	Looking through the glass: exploring the strange shadows and museum mysteries of object installation – Ellie Miles (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
4	Bodies as Archives – Leila Dawney (University of Exeter)			
5	From Archive to Database: the emerging aesthetics of dumpster diving – Adeola Enigbokan (City University of New York, United States)			

45 W2   SAF-G34		New Imperial Geographies? (2): Places,	
		Regions and Spaces See also: 24, 75 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/45	
Affili	ation	HGRG, HPGRG	
Convenor(s)		David Lambert (Royal Holloway, University of London), Stephen Legg (University of Nottingham)	
Chair(s) Stephen Legg (University of Nottingham)		Stephen Legg (University of Nottingham)	
1	Cosmopolitanism and imperialism from a Mediterranean standpoint – Paolo Giaccaria (University of Turin, Italy)		
2	Avian Imperial Archives and the Circuitry of Empire – Kirsten A. Greer (Queen's University, Canada)		
3	Contesting Colonial Imaginaries: politics of exile in the Indian Ocean – Uma Kothari (University of Manchester)		
4	Between Area and Discipline: theory, culture, politics and the 'new imperial' geographies of Geography? – Tariq Jazeel (University of Sheffield)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

46 W2   SAF-119		Experimental spaces (2): Experimental Medicine See also: 25 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/46				
Affili	ation	HPGRG				
Convenor(s)		Gail Davies (University College London), Jamie Lorimer (King's College London), Emma Roe (University of Southampton), Beth Greenhough (Queen Mary, University of London)				
Cha	ir(s)	Gail Davies (University College London)				
1		riment and complexity in 'complex interventions' – Megan s Bunn (University of Cambridge)				
2		tional person.' Or: how (some) neuroscientists Des Fitzgerald (London School of Economics and Political				
3	Unnatural Histories: Technology and the "handling" of ethical practice in biomedical research in Dakar – Branwyn Poleykett (London School of Economics and Political Science)					
4	Real-world experiments in malaria control: science, ecology and experimental publics – Uli Beisel (London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine)					
5	<b>Experimental Partnerships</b> – Emma Roe (University of Southampton), Beth Greenhough (Queen Mary, University of London)					

47		Energy Justice? Ethical Challenges for				
W2   SAF-120		Sustainable Energy Futures (2) See also: 26 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/47				
Affiliation		PERG, EGWG				
Convenor(s)		Catherine Butler (Cardiff University), Peter Simmons (University of East Anglia), Gordon Walker (Lancaster University), Karen Bickerstaff (King's College London)				
Chair(s)		Catherine Butler (Cardiff University)				
1	1 <b>Technology transfer through international volunteering - a case study of Hugh Piggott wind turbines in The Gambia</b> – Anne Schiffer (Leeds Metropolitan University)					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Energy justice in 2030 in rural communities in Scotland – Anne Winther (University of Stirling)
3	Fuel poverty as injustice: from cold homes to capabilities – Gordon Walker (Lancaster University), Rosie Day (University of Birmingham)
4	<b>Energy Poverty: a socio-scientific case study in Austria</b> – Thomas Berger and Günter Getzinger (Inter-University Research Centre for Technology, Work and Culture, Austria)
5	Older age and energy justice: recognition or stigmatisation? – Rosie Day (University of Birmingham)

48		Resuscitating Necrogeography (1): Necropolitics See also: 78, 105 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/48				
W2	SAF-121					
Affili	ation	HGRG				
Con	venor(s)	Jane Jacobs and Lakhbir Jassal (University of Edinburgh)				
Chai	ir(s)	Jane Jacobs (University of Edinburgh)				
1	<ol> <li>Corpses, dead body politics and agency in human geography: following the corpse of Dr Petru Groza – Craig Young (Manchester Metropolitan University), Duncan Light (Liverpool Hope University)</li> </ol>					
2		<b>bodies: Necropolitics of space in Palestine</b> – Noam ck, University of London)				
3	3 <b>Cursed Ground: Soil and the Holocaust in Ukraine</b> – Jessica Rapson (Goldsmiths, University of London)					
4	<ul> <li>'Out of Sight, Out of Mind?' On Forgetting, Materiality and the Immanen Past – Hamzah Muzaini (National University of Singapore)</li> </ul>					
5	ntality of Death: A Foucauldian Perspective on the Right- Ryan (Massey University, New Zealand)					

49	Postgraduate Research in Transport (2):				
W2   SAF-122	Behaviour Change and Individual Travel Choices See also: 28 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/49				
Affiliation	TGRG				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Lisa Davison (Loughborough University), Mathias Wilde (University of Applied Sciences, Germany), Angela Curl (University of Aberdeen)				
Chai	ir(s)	Lisa Davison (Loughborough University)				
1	Market Segmentation Analysis of the Low Emission Vehicle Market – Craig Morton and Jillian Anable (University of Aberdeen)					
2	'So should we take the car?' The urban environment and tipping points in modal choice – Julie Clark (University of Glasgow)					
3	Operationalising a new concept of accessibility to personal activities – Le Vine Scott (Imperial College London)					
4	The Importance of Objective and Subjective Factors for Understanding Individual's Accessibility Perceptions – Angela Curl (University of Aberdeen)					
5	An Investigation into the Changes and Effects of Travel Behaviour in Response to Physical Interventions for Walking and Cycling – Lucy Mahoney (University of Oxford)					

50 W2	SAF-G60	Remote sensing See also:				
Chai	•	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/50 Stuart Lane (University of Lausanne, Switzerland)				
Fusing Terrestrial Laser Scanning (TLS) Data with Airborne Laser Scanning (ALS) Data for forest bio-physical parameters retrieval – Meng (University of Cambridge), Bernard Devereux (University of Cambridge), Gabriel Amable (University of Cambridge), James Morison Forestry Commission)		) Data for forest bio-physical parameters retrieval – Han y of Cambridge), Bernard Devereux (University of briel Amable (University of Cambridge), James Morison (UK				
2	Dioxide In A Tr de Mello Baptist	etween The Atmospheric Content Of Oxygen And Carbon opical Environment Using AVIRIS Data – Gustavo Macedo a (University of Brasilia, Brazil), Perseu Fernando dos Santos sity of Brasilia, Brazil), Paulo Roberto Meneses (University of				
3 The application of remote sensing techniques to measure the impact fuelwood consumption on deforestation patterns in Yobe State, Nige – Ali Naibbi, Richard Healey and Peter Collier (University of Portsmouth)						

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

51		Great escapes: encouraging the				
W2	SKE-060a	geographical imagination in informal settings (2) See also: 29 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/51				
Affili	ation	HERG, GLTRG, BRG				
Con	venor(s)	Jennifer Hill (University of the West of England), Mark McGuinness (Bath Spa University)				
Cha	ir(s)	Mark McGuinness (Bath Spa University)				
1		ng with/in the family: the complex spaces of g – Peter Kraftl (University of Leicester)				
2	Australia – Jen	nformal education on visitors to a nature-based setting in nifer Hill (University of the West of England), Georgina Gough e West of England)				
3	The farming countryside as a learning landscape – Frances Harris (Kingston University)					
4		an we get another badge?" Lessons from the NPS Junior mme – Chris Grant (Liverpool Hope University)				
5	Discussant					

52 W2   SKE-060b		Economic, Ecological and Resource Crises: Developing Coping Strategies for the Future (1) See also: 81 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/52	
Affiliation		EGRG, EGWG	
Convenor(s)		Sarah Hall (Keele University), Peter North (University of Liverpool)	
Chair(s)		Sarah Hall (Keele University)	
1	1 <b>Governing risk by defining spaces of resilience and innovation</b> – Douglas Bardsley (University of Adelaide, Australia)		
2	2 <b>Portfolio Management in Delhi's Water Supply: Need and Pathways</b> – Chandra Kumar (Aberystwyth University)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Biofuels and their Role in Tackling the Challenges of our Century: Understanding the Interlink between Policy Pathways, Biofuel Farming
	<b>Decisions and their Socio-Economic Impacts</b> – Sandra Venghaus (Potsdam Institute for Climate Impact Research, Germany)

**Postcapitalist Energy transitions** – Peter North (University of Liverpool)

53 W2   SKE-163		Growing New Public Spaces in the City: Community gardening, sustainability, justice and aesthetic connection in urban places (2) See also: 30 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/53			
Con	venor(s)	Paul Milbourne (Cardiff University), Paul Cloke (University of Exeter)			
Chai	ir(s)	Paul Cloke (University of Exeter)			
1	Everyday (in)justices and ordinary environmentalisms: community gardening in disadvantaged urban neighbourhoods – Paul Milbourne (Cardiff University)				
2	<b>Regeneration through gardening – a case study of City Farm, East Perth</b> – Lawrence Troy (University of Sydney, Australia)				
3	Growing intimate privatepublics: the material and affective practices of community gardening projects – Andrew Church (University of Brighton), Jacqui Gabb (The Open University), Niamh Moore (University of Manchester)				
4	Growing new restricted spaces in the city: community gardening, sustainability, justice and aesthetics in urban prisons – Andrew Adam- Bradford (University of Sheffield), Richard Wiltshire (King's College London)				
5	Transforming a derelict public property into a vibrant public space: the case of Manhattan's West Side Community Garden – George Martin (Montclair State University, United States)				

54 W2   SKE-164	Sociospatial Inequalities and the Lifecourse (2) See also: 31 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/54
Affiliation	PopGRG, GJWG

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Peter Hopkins (Newcastle University), Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)		
Chair(s)		Peter Hopkins (Newcastle University)		
1	(Imagining) Geographies of Opportunity: Exploring Migrant Family Social Experiences and Participation in Galway, Ireland – Kathy Reilly (Dublin City University), Valerie Ledwith (National University of Ireland, Maynooth)			
2	The Transitive Spaces of Youth Mobility: The Experiences of Young Polish Migrants in Scotland – Katherine Botterill (Newcastle University)			
3	It was all for you that we came here, so you could have a better life - Lifecourse narratives, de/moralising expectations and expressions of agency among young Mexican women living in the US – Caitlin O'Neill Gutierrez (University College London)			
4	Complex relations of inter/dependence: Age, gender and socio-spatial inequalities surrounding the decision to marry in rural southern Africa – Lorraine Van Blerk (University of Dundee), Nicola Ansell (Brunel University)			
5	Imagining the future: the transition to adulthood and future hopes and aspirations of young people caring for parents and relatives in Zambia Caroline Day (University of Reading)			

55 W2   SKE-165		Performative Imaginations, Cultural			
		Formations and Political Subjectivities View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/55			
Affiliation		HPGRG			
Con Cha	venor(s) and ir(s)	Paul Simpson (University of Plymouth), J D Dewsbury (University of Bristol)			
1	Volatile habits of thinking bodies – David Bissell (Australian National University, Australia)				
2	Transversal Subjectivities: The Performative Encounter in Radical Politics – Anja Kanngieser (University of Western Sydney, Australia)				
3	<b>Performativity, [not-]belonging and gentle politics</b> – David Crouch (University of Derby)				
4	<b>Negotiating neoliberal subjectivities: Applying a performative approach to environmental governance</b> – Sophie Wynne-Jones (Aberystwyth University)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

5 **Dis-ordering the Urban Space through Performative Action: The Case of May Day Protests in Turkey** – Ilgin Erdem (University of Massachusetts, United States)

56		Emerging Geographies of the Big Society				
W2	SKE-201	(2) See also: 33 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/56				
Affili	ation	GJWG, PolGRG				
Convenor(s)		Clive Barnett (The Open University), Jane Wills (Queen Mary, University of London), Jon May (Queen Mary, University of London)				
Cha	ir(s)	Jon May (Queen Mary, University of London)				
1	Reclaiming the social: shifting spaces of resistance and containment inside a shrinking state – Quintin Bradley and David Haigh (Leeds Metropolitan University)					
2	Faith-based organisations and the moral rationalities of addiction – Andrew Williams (University of Exeter)					
3	Student volunteering and the Big Society: Building communities or reinforcing social distance? – Clare Holdsworth (Keele University)					
4	How big is the Big Society? International volunteering and changing UK constructions of active (global) citizenship – Nina Laurie (Newcastle University), Matt Baillie-Smith (Northumbria University)					

57		Changing urban landscapes (2): Public and		
W2	SKE-207	<b>private redevelopments</b> See also: 34 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/57		
Cha	ir(s)	Patricia Wise (Griffith University, Australia)		
1	Exploring Urban Boundaries - What's really happening on our streets? – Rachel Hill (Central Saint Martins College of Art and Design)			
2	From supermarkets to community building: Tesco plc, place making and urban regeneration – Mike Dolton (Royal Holloway, University of London), Rob Imrie (King's College London)			
3	The financial crisis and the new London skyline – David Craggs (King's College London)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Travelling designs and town making: a transatlantic geography of neo- -traditional developments – Blaise Dupuis (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland)
5	Discussion

58 W2   SKE-208		The Production and Performance of Professional Identities: Shifting From Development Practitioner to Development Academic See also: View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/58				
Affili	ation	PGF				
Con Cha	venor(s) and ir (s)	Pia Hollenbach and Sarah Byrne (University of Zurich, Switzerland)				
1	Lingering on the border between Academia and Professional identity in Aid – Nancy G. Okail (The American University of Cairo, Egypt)					
2	Outside the Whale: The Contested Life and Work of Development Experts – Thomas Hüsken (University of Bayreuth, Germany)					
3	No field of your own? Of practice, specialization and research in shifting contexts – Indrajit Roy (University of Oxford)					
4	Shifting Identities, Imagery and Reflective Practitioners: Being between the Inside Out and Outside In – Michelle Parlevliet (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)					
5	Exploring the cultural borderlands of knowledge practices in Aidland – Cathy Shutt (Institute of Development Studies)					

59	Re-doing biopolitics			
W2   SKE-301	See also: 35 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/59			
Affiliation	HPGRG			
Convenor(s)	John Allen (The Open University), Stephen Hinchliffe (University of Exeter), Simon Carter (The Open University), Nick Bingham (The Open University), Stephanie Lavau (University of Exeter)			
Chair(s)	Stephen Hinchliffe (University of Exeter)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Culling sites – Charles Mather (Memorial University, Canada)
2	Lockdown at the seed bank? Securing food genetic resources – Olly Zanetti (The Open University)
3	Mapping bioinsecurity - Avian influenza in and beyond Turkey – Linda Madsen (University of Oslo, Norway)
4	Between Community and Immunity: Life and Politics in a South African HIV/AIDS Support Group – Stephen Taylor (University of Cambridge)
5	Crafting Life in the Natural Laboratory: Biosecurity and Expertise in Galápagos – Kezia Barker (Birkbeck, University of London)

60		Imagined Ruralities (1)				
W2	SKE-307	See also: 89, 117 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/60				
Affili	ation	RGRG				
Convenor(s)		Susanne Seymour (University of Nottingham), Daniel Keec (University of Southampton), Charles Watkins (University o Nottingham)				
Cha	ir(s)	Susanne Seymour (University of Nottingham)				
1	<b>Moving Beyond Representations with Rural In-migrants' Lives</b> – Keith Halfacree (Swansea University), Maria Jesús Rivera Escribano (Instituto de Estudios Sociales Avanzados, Spain)					
2	Looking for the Good Life. Productions of Rurality in the German Uckermark – Julia Rössel (Johannes Gutenberg-Universität Mainz, Germany)					
3	Staying in Here, Being from There: Landscape and Imaginings of Rural Settlements at Brasilian Amazon – Thais Tartalha do Nascimento Lombardi (State University of Campinas, Brazil), Eduardo Marandola Jr (State University of Campinas, Brazil)					
4	Imagined Geographies: Towards an Understanding of Rural Nursing as a Place-based Practice in New Zealand – Jean Ross (Otago Polytechnic, New Zealand)					

61	Youth in the global South: imagining better
W2   SHE- READ	futures (2): Pathways to youth employment See also: 36, 90 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/61

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Affiliation		DARG, GCYFRG		
Convenor(s)		Katherine Gough (Loughborough University), Thilde Langevang (Copenhagen Business School, Denmark)		
Chair(s)		Katherine Gough (Loughborough University)		
1	The path away from farming: Rural boys' informal apprenticeships in Burkina Faso – Dorte Thorsen (University of Reading)			
2	Youth livelihoods within the mobile telephony sector in the city of Accra, Ghana – Robert L. Afutu-Kotey (University of Ghana, Africa)			
3	Fashioning careers: Young entrepreneurs in Africa's emerging fashion industry – Thilde Langevang (Copenhagen Business School, Denmark)			
4	Youth employment and peacebuilding – unpacking assumptions – Valeria Izzi (University of Pisa, Italy)			
5	Discussant – Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)			

62		Lifestyle Mobilities (2)				
W2	SHE-PIP	See also: 37, 91 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/62				
Affili	ation	GLTRG				
Convenor(s)		Tara Duncan (University of Otago, New Zealand), Scott Cohen (Bournemouth University), Maria Thulemark (Högskolan Dalarna, Sweden)				
Cha	ir(s)	Scott Cohen (Bournemouth University)				
1	'Who goes on tour, stays on tour': (re)moving the socio-cultural boundaries between active and passive sports event tourism activity – Richard Wright (Leeds Metropolitan University)					
2	Really real: Letting the eye settle – Jane Lovell (Canterbury Christ Church University)					
3	Moving to the countryside: lifestyle entrepreneurs in rural tourism – Conceição Cunha, Elisabeth Kastenholz and Maria Joao Carniero (Universit of Aveiro, Portugal)					
4	Migrations in Swiss Mountains: place, identities and life-course – Mathieu Petite and Martin Camenisch (University of Geneva, Switzerland)					
5	<b>'I want to go home': Managing disappointments in Hungarian migrant</b> <b>lifestyle experience</b> – Anna Irimiás (Kodolányi János University of Applied Sciences, Hungary)					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

63		Travel and transport (2): Experiences				
W2	SHE-6	See also: 38 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/63				
Cha	ir(s)	Steven Toole (Royal Geographical Society (with IBG))				
1 Cultures of Mobility, Embodied Experience, and Power: Everyday Life Zagreb through Cyclists' Lenses – Damir Soh (University of Zagreb, Croatia)						
2	2 Everyday mobility patterns and the perception of a Central Asia townscape – Wladimir Sgibnev (Humboldt University of Berlin, Gerr					
3	Going the extra mile: experiences, perceptions and meanings of a community bus journey – Graham Parkhurst, Amy-Louise Webber and Charles Musselwhite (University of the West of England)					
4	Travel Transitions: A Journey from the Past and Implications for the Future – Malek Al-Chalabi (University of Oxford)					
5	formula? The c	new kind of urban public domain or a commercial case of Amsterdam Airport Schiphol – Anna Nikolaeva sity, The Netherlands)				

64 W2   SHE-7		Health, cohesion and community				
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/64				
Chair(s)		Nicola Shelton (University College London)				
1	Experiment, experimentality and experience: the time and topology of the health screen – Paul Stronge (University of Cambridge)					
2	The geography of neighbourhood cohesion and health in London – Kerstin Hermes (Macquarie University, Australia)					
3	<ul> <li>Designing out fatness: developing a critical account of the built environment in anti-obesity policy – Bethan Evans (Durham University), Jon Coaffee (University of Birmingham), Lee Crookes (Durham University)</li> </ul>					
4	4 Discussion					

65	Healthy living environments and behaviour			
W2   SHE-10	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/65			
Affiliation	GIScRG, GHRG			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Catherine Jones (University of Portsmouth), Yi Gong (Cardiff University)		
1	Resolving the paradox of maintaining health data privacy while using environment data local to individuals' – Sarah E. Rodgers, Joanne Demmler, Rohan Dsilva and Ronana Lyons (Swansea University)			
2	The social sustainability of new 'sustainable' housing developments – Morag Lindsay (Oxford Brookes University), Carol Dair (Oxford Brookes University), Katie Williams (University of the West of England)			
3	New methods to study new communities: Using social practices to study the role of natural, social and physical environments in the health and wellbeing of residents of a master-planned estate – Cecily Maller (RMIT University, Australia)			
4	The geography of falls by elderly people in England – Catherine Jones (University of Portsmouth), Yi Gong (Cardiff University)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

66	Progress in Human Geography sponsored
WP   RGS-0	<b>DT</b> <i>lecture</i> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/66
Chair(s)	Noel Castree (University of Manchester)
	space of murmurings?" Madness, history and geography – o (University of Glasgow)

	AGM - Transport Geography Research Group
WP   RGS-EC	(TGRG)

	AGM - Biogeography Research Group (BRG)
WP   RGS-SR	

	AGM - Geography of Health Research Group
WP   RGS-DR	(GHRG)

	AGM - Rural Geography Research Group	
WP   RGS-LR	(RGRG)	

	AGM - Geographies of Justice Working Group
WP   RGS-TR	(GJWG)

		EUGEO plenary: New initiatives with Open Data		
WP   RGS-CR				
Chair(s) Hanif Rahemtulla (University of N		Hanif Rahemtulla (University of Nottingham)		
1	Mapping for Results: Pioneering the Geo-enabling of Development – Charles Brigham (World Bank)			
2	Open Data and Open Rights – Javier Ruiz (Open Rights Group)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

AGM - Higher Education Research Group (HERG)
--

	AGM - Planning and Environment Research
WP   SAF-120	Group (PERG)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

67       EUGEO plenary lecture: Managing risk in grown up, big society         W3   RGS-OT       View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/					
Affilia	Affiliation EUGEO				
1	Stuart Lane (University of Lausanne, Switzerland)				
2	Rowan Douglas (Willis Research Network)				

68		Progress in Transport Geography: Early				
W3	RGS-EC	Career Researchers Symposium View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/68				
Affilia	ation	TGRG				
Conv	venor(s)	Lisa Davison (Loughborough University), Mathias Wilde (University of Applied Sciences, Germany), Angela Curl (University of Aberdeen)				
Chai	r(s)	Mathias Wilde (University of Applied Sciences, Germany)				
1		ansport Geography introduction – Lisa Davison University), Mathias Wilde (University of Applied Sciences,				
2	Davison, Marcu	<b>Demand Responsive Transport schemes in the UK: A Survey</b> – Lisa Davison, Marcus Enoch, Tim Ryley, Mohammed Quddus and Chao Wang (Loughborough University)				
3	<b>Children's Independent Mobility: Where is Germany Going?</b> – Andreas Redecker (Ruhr-University Bochum, Germany), Bjoern Frauendienst (Ruhr University Bochum, Germany)					
4	Provision of air transport capacities for disaster relief – organizational and fiscal approaches – Maximillian Mueller (Brandenburg Institute for Society and Security, Potsdam, Germany)					
5	Aviation Biofuel within the European Economic Area (EEA) – Per Gegg (Loughborough University)					
6	Does new infrastructure for cyclists and pedestrians influence travel behaviour? New approaches for evaluating impacts in travel and carbon emissions: a case study of Cardiff Connect2 – Andre Neves (University of Oxford)					
7	Progress in Transport Geography workshop					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

69		Open Geographic Information (2)				
W3	RGS-CR	See also: 39 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/69				
Affili	ation	GIScRG, The Geographical Journal				
Con Chai	venor(s) and ir (s)	Hanif Rahemtulla (University of Nottingham), Paul Longley (University College London)				
1	1 <b>Open Geodemographics</b> – James Cheshire (University College London), Muhammad Adnan (University College London), Paul Longley (University College London), Alex Singleton (University of Liverpool), Chris Gale (University College London)					
2	Innovation and geographic information – Ian Holt (Ordnance Survey)					
3	Adding Administrative Data to Compliment Census Counts – Samuel Leung (University of Southampton)					
4	<b>Bridging the Data Divide</b> – Hanif Rahemtulla (University of Nottingham), Catherine Souch (Royal Geographical Society (with IBG))					
5	<b>Open Data and the Big Society; advancing the debate</b> – Ewa Luger and Tom Rodden (University of Nottingham)					

70		Moving geographies (2): Spaces, places and communities, picturing places through			
W3   RGS-LR		<b>film and video</b> See also: 40, 98 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/70			
Affili	ation	DARG, PyGyRG, SCGRG, WGSG			
Con	venor(s)	Bradley L. Garrett, Katherine Brickell and Jessica Jacobs (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
Cha	ir(s)	Katherine Brickell (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
1	of Barcelona –	iovisual memories. La Romànica, a working class suburb Rosa Cerarols Ramírez, Maria Dolors Garcia Ramon, Fabià una (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain)			
2	Moving Pictures, Talking Colleagues, and the Dialectics of Interpretation: Video Analysis as a Collaborative Hermeneutic Practice in Urban Geography – Ilse Helbrecht (Humboldt University of Berlin, Germany)				
3	What are you looking at? – Jessica Jacobs (Royal Holloway, University of London)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	The Excursion: Filming Wordsworthian motifs in the contemporary
	landscape – Simon Warner (Independent Researcher)

71 W3   RGS-SR		Urban growth and change (2): Suburban			
		<b>transformations</b> See also: 41, 99 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/71			
Affilia	ation	EUGEO			
1		nain tensions in France and in UK, and some answers – Icauld (Sorbonne University, Paris)			
2	Single family housing and changing social profiles in former working class areas: Madrid South-western suburban ring as case study. – Manuel Valenzuela and Marco Adelfio (Universidad Autónoma de Madrid, Spain)				
3	The urban-rural interface building of the Romanian cities parasited by present-day urban sprawl dynamics – Tălângă Cristian and Ilinca-Valentina Stoica (University of Bucharest, Romania)				
4	Urbanization and suburbanization in Prague and Vienna: structural differences of urban regions under conditions of different political- economic regimes – Darina Posova and Ludek Sykora (Charles University, Czech Republic)				
5	Why a present-day chaotic suburbanization of the Romanian cities? – Ioan Ianoş (University of Bucharest, Romania), Daniela Zamfir (University of Bucharest, Romania), Cristian Braghină (University of Bucharest, Romania)				

72 W3   RGS-DR		Young people and alternative futures: imagining, hoping, transforming, persisting (1) See also: 100 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/72	
Affilia	ation	GCYFRG	
Conv	venor(s)	Peter Kraftl (University of Leicester), Á. Clotilde Houchon (University of Utah, United States)	
Chair(s)		Peter Kraftl (University of Leicester)	
1 <b>Creating Waves: Cultural youth networks on Australia's Gold Co</b> Shanene Ditton (Griffith University, Australia)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	In the heart, there's nothing: Unruly youth and the future of territory in
	Leh, Ladakh – Sara Smith (University of North Carolina Chapel Hill, United
	States)

- 3 Beyond State Space: Young people, commemorating the past and prefiguring the future in Mexico City – Nick Crane (Ohio State University, United States)
- 4 Your Agenda or My Agenda? Music, Subversion and Active Citizenship – Douglas Lonie and Luke Dickens (Youth Music)
- 5 **Young girls and the creation of alternative spaces** Maria Rodó-de-Zárate and Mireia Baylina (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain)

73		Migration, borders and mobility (1)			
W3	RGS-TR	See also: 101 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/73			
Affili	ation	EUGEO			
1		<b>diversity among Latvian migrant groups in the UK</b> – Māris Bērziņš and Elīna Apsīte (University of Latvia)			
2	2 Daily Migrations in Cross-border Regions of Vojvodina Province – Tamara Lukić, Bojan Đerčan, Branislav Djurdjev, Imre Nađ and Milka Bubalo- Živković (University of Novi Sad, Serbia)				
3	Landscape as a tool for investigating native and foreign children' relationships with the everyday places. A case study in the Veneto region (Northeastern Italy) – Benedetta Castiglioni, Gianpiero Dalla Zuanna, Davide Papotti and Alessia De Nardi (University of Padova, Italy)				
4	4 Tourism aspects of Hungarian labour mobility – Gábor Michalkó (Hungarian Academy of Sciences, Hungary), Anna Irimiás (Kodolányi János University of Applied Sciences, Hungary)				

74 W3   RGS-FRR		Intersecting Geographical Imaginations:			
		Social Geography and Deaf Studies View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/74			
Convenor(s) and Chiar(s)		Mary-Beth Kitzel (University of Sussex), Gill Harold (University College Cork, Ireland)			
Citizenship viewed from a minority within a minority perspective.           Case of the Finland-Swedish deaf – Anna-Maria Slotte (University of Helsinki, Finland)		land-Swedish deaf – Anna-Maria Slotte (University of			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Mainstream schools as a space of identity development for d/Deaf young people – Dai O'Brien (University of Bristol)
3	'Hear ye! Hear ye!;' Exploring geographies of sound and questions of Deaf citizenship – Gill Harold (University College Cork, Ireland)
4	Justice versus validity: debating the social geographies of DEAF/Sign Language Peoples' emancipation – Sarah C.E. Batterbury and Mike Gulliver (University of Bristol)
5	Discussant – Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)

75		New Imperial Geographies? III: Anti-			
W3	SAF-G34	Colonialism to De-Colonisation See also: 24, 45 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/75			
Affili	ation	HGRG, HPGRG			
Convenor(s)		David Lambert (Royal Holloway, University of London), Stephen Legg (University of Nottingham)			
Chai	ir(s)	David Lambert (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
1	Historical geographies of early anti-imperialism in Britain – Caroline Bressey (University College London)				
2		f people, past and place in Irish anticolonial nationalism – /irginia Polytechnic Institute and State University, United			
3	Communist anti-colonialism: localities of internationalism in interwar Delhi – Stephen Legg (University of Nottingham)				
4	Anti-Colonialism, Anti-Fascism and the Silencing of Connection – David Featherstone (University of Glasgow)				
5	Geographies of decolonisation – Ruth Craggs (St Mary's University College)				

76	Geographical Publishing and Print Culture:
W3   SAF-119	Historical Geographies (1): From Manuscript to Print: Publishers as
	Intermediaries See also: 103 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/76

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Affiliation		HGRG		
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Louise Henderson (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
1	Corporate authority and individual integrity: the struggle for credibility in nineteenth-century geographical publishing – Innes Keighren (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
2	Murray, money and the market place: how John Murray came to dominate 19th century geographical publishing – David McClay (National Library of Scotland)			
3	The Missionary's Manuscript: David Livingstone and the Publication of Missionary Travels – Justin Livingstone (University of Edinburgh)			
4	Masters of those Seas: Strategy and space in George Anson's A Voyage Round the World in the Years 1740 1744 – James Cronin (University College Cork, Ireland)			

77 W3   SAF-120		Internal Mobility of Ethnic and National Minorities: Determinants, Patterns, Challenges (1) See also: 104 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/77	
Affili	ation	PopGRG	
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Nir Cohen (Ruppin Academic Center, Israel)	
1	Desegregation in the Classic American Suburb: Westchester County, New York – Timothy Heleniak (University of Maryland, United States)		
2	Minority Migration and Representation: The Case of Canadian Immigrant Representation – Hugh Mellon and Don Kerr (University of Western Ontario, Canada)		
3	Housing preferences and patterns of highly-educated, second- generation Moroccans in the Netherlands – Brian Doucet (Universiteit Utrecht, The Netherlands)		
4	Internal migration of Arabs in Israel: Who, Why, Where – Nir Cohen (Ruppin Academic Center, Israel)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

78 W3   SAF-121		Resuscitating Necrogeography (2):			
		<b>Necrophenomena</b> See also: 48, 105 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/78			
Affili	ation	HGRG			
Con	venor(s)	Jane Jacobs and Lakhbir Jassal (University of Edinburgh)			
Chai	ir(s)	Jane Jacobs (University of Edinburgh)			
1	Escaping History: Archives, Documents and the Poetics of Excavating the Dangerous Dead – Lakhbir Jassal (University of Edinburgh)				
2		making the Undertaker: (De)habituation of Routinized Guojie (National University of Singapore, Singapore)			
3	Enchanted encounters with the dead – James Thurgill (Royal Holloway, University of London)				
4	Taipei 101: a haunted skyscraper? Ghostly modernity in Taipei City –           Jun-Hua Lin (University of Sheffield)				
5	Deathscapes: understanding the spatialities of death and mourning – Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)				

79		Questioning Environmental Security		
W3	SAF-122	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/79		
Affiliation		PERG, The Geographical Journal		
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Michael Mason (London School of Economics and Political Science), Mark Zeitoun (University of East Anglia)		
1	Security, surveillance and food safety: interrogating the Food Safety Authority of Ireland's governing technologies – Laura Devaney (Trinity College Dublin)			
2	Environmental insecurity as related to the decline of biodiversity and food security with respect to climate change impacts in the Occupied Palestinian Territories – Hilmi S. Salem (Palestine Technical University, Palestine)			
3	The Military-Ecological Complex: Security, Sustainability and the Future Roles of Military Lands in an Urbanising World – Allan Shearer (University of Texas, United States)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Securitizing moves and the process of securitization: Case study of the
	Tanakpur Barrage project between Nepal and India – Naho Mirumachi
	(London School of Economics and Political Science)

5	Exploring the Limits of Peak Oil: Naturalizing the Political, De-
	Politicizing Energy – Giovanni Bettini (Lund University, Sweden), Lazaros
	Karaliotas (University of Manchester)

80 W3   SKE-060a		Start2Finish: Advancing the field of
		Qualitative Methodologies Research (1) See also: 108 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/80
Affilia	ation	EGRG
Convenor(s)		Rachel Mulhall, Ahoefa Chantal Hales and Georgina Henricksen (University of Birmingham)
Chair(s)		Rachel Mulhall and Georgina Henricksen (University of Birmingham)
1	fieldwork in We	e: the assumptions, trial and tribulations of conducting est Africa as a returning Doctoral Researcher – Ahoefa University of Birmingham)
2	The Uneasy Researcher: negotiating the methodological challenges of qualitative research in the complex terrain of South Africa – Agatha Herman (University of Exeter)	
3	Paper, plans and place: museum work and methodologies – Ellie Miles (Royal Holloway, University of London)	
4	<b>Discussion on the first five presented papers</b> – Rachel Mulhall and Georgina Henricksen (University of Birmingham)	

81 W3   SKE-060b	Economic, Ecological and Resource Crises: Developing Coping Strategies for the Future (2) See also: 52 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/81
Affiliation	EGRG, EGWG
Convenor(s)	Sarah Hall (Keele University), Peter North (University of Liverpool)
Chair(s)	Peter North (University of Liverpool)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	The Tapestry of the Fishing Net: a Tale of the Boleshwar Fishing Community – Md Nadiruzzaman (Durham University)
2	Academic Traveling and Environmental Sustainability: a Case Study of Ghent University – James Faulconbridge (Lancaster University), Ben Derudder (Ghent University, Belgium), Frank Witlox (Ghent University, Belgium), Tom Storme (Ghent University, Belgium), Jonathan Beaverstock (University of Nottingham)
3	Everyday Experiences of the 'Credit Crunch': Coping and Consuming During the Recent Financial Crisis – Sarah Hall (Keele University)
4	Organics as a path to sustainable food production? The perspective of German and Australian trading companies – Amelie Bernzen (University of Cologne, Germany)
5	Feeding the recovery: place, resources and resilience – Lisa Dale (University of Birmingham)

82 W3   SKE-163		Researching the South African City:				
		Legitimacy and location in the emergence of a Franco-Anglo South African urbanism (1) See also: 110 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/82				
Affili	ation	DARG, UGRG				
Convenor(s)		Jennifer Robinson (University College London), Charlotte Lemanski (University College London), Myriam Houssay- Holzschuch (ENS de Lyon, France)				
Cha	ir(s)	Charlotte Lemanski (University College London)				
1	<b>Neoliberalism and South Africa's Cities: An Appropriate Theoretical</b> <b>Framework?</b> – Marianne Morange (Paris Diderot University, France), Alexander Wafer (Independent Development Trust, South Africa)					
2	Crossing the divides? Some reflections on the international circulatio of urban policies and its scientific implications: The case of Johannesburg – Elisabeth Peyroux (Université Toulouse II-Le Mirail, Fran					
3	Discussant – Sue Parnell (University of Cape Town, South Africa)					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

83		Mobile Geographies of Art (1)				
W3	SKE-164	See also: 111 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/83				
Affili	ation	SCGRG				
Con Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Amanda Rogers (Royal Holloway, University of London)				
1	1 <b>Courting Dissolution: the praxis of adumbrational space</b> – Michael Lent (University of Lincoln)					
2	2 Art and lives: spaces and their expressivity – David Crouch (University of Derby)					
3	3 <b>Terrible Karma: reverberations of the Triangle Shirtwaist Fire</b> – Merle Patchett (University of Glasgow), Adeola Enigbokan (City University of New York, United States)					
4	Mumming, mobility, meaning – Peter Harrop (University of Chester)					
5	The Geography of Motion Capture: Disassembling and Reassembling the body for playback in multiple locations – James Ingham and Darren Tunstall (University of Central Lancashire)					

84		Theories of Practice and Geography I				
W3	SKE-165	See also: 112 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/84				
Con	venor(s)	Matthias Luhr-Kurten (Johannes Gutenberg-Universität Mainz, Denmark), Matt Watson (University of Sheffield)				
Cha	ir(s)	Matt Watson (University of Sheffield)				
1	Practices are only half the truth – Practices, orders, and the German language in France – Matthias Luhr-Kurten (Johannes Gutenberg- Universität Mainz, Denmark)					
2	<b>Practice, geography and teleoaffective structuring</b> – Scott Rodgers (Birkbeck, University of London)					
3	<ul> <li>Regionalisations by hawkers in Malaysia – Opportunities and challenges of a practice theoretical approach – Norman Backhaus (University of Zurich, Switzerland)</li> </ul>					
4	<b>Discursive Articulation in Place Making</b> – Huib Ernste (Radboud University Nijmegen, The Netherlands)					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

85 W3	SKE-201	What is happening to local government? From local governance to localism? (1) See also: 113 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/85			
Affilia	ation	PolGRG, UGRG			
Conv	venor(s)	Nick Clarke (University of Southampton), Allan Cochrane (The Open University)			
Chai	ir(s)	Allan Cochrane (The Open University)			
1	Parish politics and the prosaic state: Blurred boundaries of 'stateness' and super-local government – Michael Woods (Aberystwyth University)				
2	Localism, land use planning, and the shifting scales and modes of governance: Some preliminary evidence from Cameron Country – Sue Brownhill (Oxford Brookes University)				
3	Planning for growth in the South East: The implications of localism for 'Science Vale', Oxfordshire – Nicholas Phelps (University College London), Dave Valler (Oxford Brookes University)				
4	New vocabularies of crisis: Localism, Big Society, and struggles for meaning in Stokes Croft, Bristol – Maria Fannin (University of Bristol), Kate Boyer (University of Southampton), Michael Buser (University of the West of England), Carlo Bonura (University of Oxford)				
5	<b>'Patch-based' knowledges and practices of local government actors in</b> <b>Wales</b> – Laura Jones (Aberystwyth University), Robin Mann (Bangor University), Suzie Watkin (Aberystwyth University)				

86		Humour in Practice and Practicing Humour See also: 114				
W3	SKE-207	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/86				
Affilia	ation	PyGyRG, SCGRG				
Conv	venor(s)	Terri Moreau (Royal Holloway, University of London)				
Chai	ir(s)	Terri Moreau (Royal Holloway, University of London), Carole Enahoro (University College London)				
1	1 <b>Ridiculing bureaucratic absurdity at the Nigerian High Commission</b> – Carole Enahoro (University College London)					
2 <b>Bitter-sweet commodities: the role of humour in commodity activism</b> Tara Woodyer and Ian Cook (University of Exeter)						

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	There's nothing funny about heritage-led rural regeneration-tales from Wintery Bottom! – Richard Spalding (University of the West of England)
4	<b>Comedy as geo-political response?</b> – Imogen Wallace (Queen Mary, University of London)
5	<b>Everyday Places, Everyday Traces</b> – Namrata Mehta (Srishti School of Art Design and Technology, India)

87		Tourism and Development (1)				
W3	SKE-208	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/87				
Affili	ation	GLTRG, DARG				
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Sheena Carlisle (University of Wales Institute Cardiff)				
1	Reflections on a Trade Association, Tourism and Development in The Gambia: A Case Study of ASSET – Louise Dixey (Leeds Metropolitan University)					
2	Picturing Tumani Tenda; conceptualising the complexity of a postcolonial global community through community photographs – Helen Pattison (Lancaster University)					
3	Land related conflicts in a vulnerable town: Tourism development in Mancora, Peru – Fernando Gonzalez-Velarde (Newcastle University)					
4	Conservation, Development and Tourism: Testing Times for Tigers – Susanna Curtin (Bournemouth University)					

88	Geographies of transition: the role of food (1) See also: 116 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/88			
W3   SKE-301				
Affiliation	RGRG, PERG			
Convenor(s)	Geoff Wilson (University of Plymouth), Colin Sage (University College Cork, Ireland)			
Chair(s)	Colin Sage (University College Cork, Ireland)			
1 <b>Food relocalis</b> of Plymouth)	<b>Food relocalisation and community resilience</b> – Geoff Wilson (Universit of Plymouth)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Community Groups, growing veg: re-skilling and re-connection – Rebecca Sandover (University of Exeter)
3	<b>Local food, agriculture, transition and tourism</b> – Paul Cleave (University of Exeter)
4	The political ecology of local food and urban communities in SW England – Wendy Miller (University of Plymouth)
5	<b>Discussion chaired by Colin Sage and Geoff Wilson</b> – Geoff Wilson (University of Plymouth), Colin Sage (University College Cork, Ireland)

89		Imagined Ruralities (2)				
W3	SKE-307	See also: 60, 117 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/89				
Affili	ation	RGRG				
Convenor(s)		Susanne Seymour (University of Nottingham), Daniel Keech (University of Southampton), Charles Watkins (University of Nottingham)				
Chair(s)		Daniel Keech (University of Southampton)				
1	Passionate about An/other Rural: Imagining a Future for a Former Coalfield – Katy Bennett (University of Leicester)					
2	From (Geo-)politics to Poetics and Back Again: Imagined Rurality and the Rurality of Imaginations in the Kumaon Himalaya, India – Martin Gerwin and Christoph Bergmann (University of Heidelberg, Germany)					
3	Ethical Consumption and the Preservation of the Developing World – Nicki Cole (University of California, United States)					
4	Imagining (Hidden) Instances of Rural Displacement in the UK – Owain Jones (University of the West of England)					

90	Youth in the global South: imagining better
W3   SHE- READ	futures (3): Youth trajectories See also: 36, 61 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/90
Affiliation	DARG, GCYFRG
Convenor(s)	Katherine Gough (Loughborough University), Thilde Langevang (Copenhagen Business School, Denmark)
Chair(s)	Thilde Langevang (Copenhagen Business School, Denmark)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45–

1	Still getting ready for life? Tracer study of youth from a small town in Tanzania, five years later – Linda Helgesson (Umea University, Sweden)
2	Growing up in Lusaka: analysing the disjuncture between young people's imagined and real futures – Katherine Gough (Loughborough University)
3	Pathways from the street?: The prison and the shelter as vital conjunctures in Cape Town street youth's lives – Lorraine Van Blerk (University of Dundee)
4	Participatory video and youth aspirations: a case study from Durban – Elizabeth Richardson (Durham University)
5	Discussant

91		Lifestyle Mobilities III				
W3	SHE-PIP	See also: 37, 62 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/91				
Affilia	ation	GLTRG				
Conv	venor(s)	Tara Duncan (University of Otago, New Zealand), Scott Cohen (Bournemouth University), Maria Thulemark (Högskolan Dalarna, Sweden)				
Chai	ir(s)	Maria Thulemark (Högskolan Dalarna, Sweden)				
1	Respect for nature at 200 km/h? Exploring the role of lifestyle mobilities in environmental responsibility – Leslie Mabon (University of Edinburgh)					
2	Cabined, cribbed, confined: the aircraft cabin as medium of lifestyle mobility – Rhodri Windsor-Liscombe (University of British Columbia, Canada					
3	Cosmo-Polites and Kul-Tourists: On Home and Identity / The Noguchi Case – Chrysoula (Elia) Ntaousani (The London Consortium)					
4	Lifestyle Mobilities and Corporealities: A Conceptual Focus – Tara Duncan (University of Otago, New Zealand), Scott Cohen (Bournemouth University), Maria Thulemark (Högskolan Dalarna, Sweden)					
5	Deconstructing concepts of fixity and flow. An approach towards a social topology of extremely mobile lifestyles – Marcel Endres (Technische Universität Darmstadt, Germany)					

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

92		Sustainability, landownership and power		
W3	SHE-6	(1) See also: 120 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/92		
Affili	ation	PERG, RGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Keith Halfacree (Swansea University), Rob McMorran (University of the Highlands and Islands)		
Cha	ir(s)	Rob McMorran (University of the Highlands and Islands)		
1	The forest is ours! State, private and community woodland ownership context – Anna Lawrence and Bianca Ambrose-Oji (Forestry Commission)			
2	Can agrarian reform create sustainable livelihoods?: Evidence from Bohol Island, Philippines – Brandon Vista, Etienne Nel and Tony Binns (University of Otago, New Zealand)			
3	A political ecology of scale in Tanzanian community-based natural resource management – Kathryn Humphries (University of Cambridge)			
4	The ambivalence of land tenure reform and rural development in South Africa – Maano Ramutsindela and Monene Mogashoa (University of Cape Town, South Africa)			
5	The interface between poverty alleviation and ecosystem protection in the Amazon basin – Sergei Shubin and Antonio A. R. Ioris (University of Aberdeen)			

93		Intervening in health: the place of urban		
W3	SHE-7	<b>green space l</b> See also: 121 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/93		
Affili	ation	GHRG		
Con	venor(s)	Tim Brown and Steven Cummins (Queen Mary, University of London)		
Cha	ir(s)	Tim Brown (Queen Mary, University of London)		
1	An investigation into the associations between mental health outcome and greenspace – Nicola Shelton (University College London), Jemima Stockton (University College London)			
2	Parks, young people and the peripheral food environment: a cross- seasonal case study of two urban parks (in Newcastle-upon-Tyne) – Rachel Gallo (Newcastle University)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening	
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–	

3	Gender differences in relationships between urban green space and
	health in the United Kingdom – Elizabeth Richardson (University of
	Edinburgh)

4 **Does greener mean thinner? Greenspace, obesity and physical activity in England** – Steven Cummins (Queen Mary, University of London)

94		Enhancing Fieldwork Learning (1)	
W3   SHE-10		See also: 122 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/94	
Affiliation		HERG	
Conv	venor(s)	Derek France (University of Chester), Jennifer Hill (University of the West of England), Katharine Welsh (University of Chester)	
Chai	ir(s)	Katharine Welsh (University of Chester)	
1	Keynote paper from guest speaker - Fieldwork learning: What makes good and can we make it even better? – Julian Park (University of Reading)		
2	The role of mobile technologies for enhancing fieldwork teaching and learning – Trevor Collins, John Lea and Sarah Davies (The Open University)		
3	An alternative take on traditional data collection? Podcasting in Pitlochry – Catherine White (University of Northumbria)		
4	Problem and inquiry-based learning in fieldwork: emergence in practice – W. Brian Whalley (Queen's University Belfast), David Favis-Mortlock (University of Oxford)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

95 W4   RGS-OT		<b>'Beyond the neoliberal zombieland', a</b> <b>lecture sponsored by Antipode</b> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/95		
Beyond the new Columbia, Cana		oliberal zombieland – Jamie Peck (University of British da)		

96		Ashgate Sponsored Hoyle Lecture in		
W4   RGS-EC		Transport Geography View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/96		
Affilia	ation	TGRG		
Chai	r(s)	lain Docherty (University of Glasgow)		
		s: re-asserting a relationship as fundamental as it is us Hesse (University of Luxembourg)		

97		Open Data - Roundtable discussion		
W4	RGS-CR	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/97		
Affili	iation	EUGEO, The Geographical Journal		
	ivenor(s) and iir(s)	Hanif Rahemtulla (University of Nottingham)		
1	1 Roundtable discussion introduced by Nick Clarke with comments by Cha Brigham (World Bank), Javier Ruiz (Open Rights Group), Hanif Rahemtu (University of Nottingham) and Paul Boyle (ESRC).			

98 W4   RGS-LR	Moving geographies (3): Sensory video and the embodied spaces of film and video See also: 40, 70 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/98		
Affiliation	DARG, PyGyRG, SCGRG, WGSG		
Convenor(s)	Bradley L. Garrett, Katherine Brickell and Jessica Jacobs (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
Chair(s)	Bradley L. Garrett (Royal Holloway, University of London)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	The Body and the Senses; Visual Methods, Videography and the Submarine Sensorium – Stephanie Merchant (University of Exeter)
2	The potential of a minimalist approach to videographic research – Michael Gallagher (University of Edinburgh)
3	'So, as you can see': some reflections on the utility of video methodologies in the study of embodied practices – Paul Simpson (University of Plymouth)
4	Capturing the moving relations between people and place – Jon Anderson (Cardiff University)

99		Urban growth and change (3): Multiple	
W4	RGS-SR	urban transitions See also: 41, 71 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/99	
Affilia	ation	EUGEO	
1	The Aesthetics of Architecture: Shaping our Places – Philip Black (Queen's University Belfast)		
2	<b>The form of European cities</b> – Nina Schwarz (Helmholtz Centre for Environmental Research, Germany)		
3	<b>Conflicts, human mobility and urban changes in the Rome coastal area:</b> <b>before and after the global economic crisis</b> – Armando Montanari and Barbara Staniscia (Sapienza University of Rome)		
4	New spatial and functional changes in urban development of Sarajevo – Rahman Nurković (Natural Sciences Faculty, Bosnia and Herzegovina)		
5	European resea	st cities shrink differently? Insights from comparative arch – Katrin Grossmann, Annegret Haase and Dieter Rink re for Environmental Research (UFZ), Germany)	

100 W4   RGS-DR	Young people and alternative futures: imagining, hoping, transforming, persisting (2) See also: 72 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/100
Affiliation	GCYFRG
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Peter Kraftl (University of Leicester), Á. Clotilde Houchon (University of Utah, United States)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Individualised imaginations: how the discourse of individualisation shapes young people's imagination of alternative futures and social transformations – Karin Schwiter (University of Zurich, Switzerland)
2	Young Fleming's geographies of the Other – Sarah Meys (The Katholieke Universiteit Leuven, Belgium)
3	Children's and parent's perspectives of a supportive street environment for walking and cycling to school – Maria O'Sullivan (University of Salford)
4	We're here! From the streets to your screens: Australian and American youth doing collective transnational comics research (e)merge with the academy – Á. Clotilde Houchon (University of Utah, United States), Michael Bitz (Centre for Educational Pathways, United States), Luke Jackson and Antoine Toniolo (Distance Education Centre of Victoria, Australia) with Kyle, Muhamed and Jackons (Transnational youth, Center for Educational Pathways), Jess and Tara (Transnational youth, Distance Education Centre of Victoria, Australia)

101 W4   RGS-TR		Migration, borders and mobility (2) See also: 73 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/10	
Affiliation		EUGEO	
1	Migration networks, critical issues and the resurgence of borders in the contemporary migratory flows to Italy – Carlo Brusa (Università del Piemonte Orientale, Italy), Davide Papotti (University of Parma, Italy)		
2	The new restructuring of internal EU-borders by cross-border migration – Birte Nienaber (Saarland University, Germany)		
3	Models of immigration and integration with examples of immigrants from countries of the former Soviet Union to Washington State, USA ar to Scotland, UK – Judit Molnar (University of Glasgow)		

102	Me, Myself and the Archive: Reflecting on
W4   RGS-FRR	Encounters and Enchantments (3) See also: 23, 44 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/102
Convenor(s)	Leah Jones (Swansea University), Sarah Mills (University of Leicester)
Chair(s)	Leah Jones (Swansea University)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Partial histories and political reverberations: Encountering the recent past of a border city of 'refuge and refusal' – Julie E. E. Young (York University, Canada)
2	Telling stories of and from the archive: Family history, desire and identity – Anne-Marie Kramer (University of Nottingham)
3	Following archival traces in the field: travels in southern Ireland – Jacqueline Tivers (Nottingham Trent University)
4	Me, my dad and the archive: remotely sensing the 1972 Greenland (Cape Farewell) Expedition – Merle Patchett (University of Glasgow)
5	Discussant – Hayden Lorimer (University of Glasgow)

	AGM - Women and Geography Study Group
W4   SAF-G34	(WGSG)

103 W4   SAF-119		Geographical Publishing and Print Culture:		
		Historical Geographies (2): 'Popular' Publishing and the Geographical Imagination See also: 76 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/103		
Affilia	ation	HGRG		
Conv	venor(s)	Louise Henderson (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
Chai	r(s)	Innes Keighren (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
1	Popular press, natural disasters and the shaping of geographical imagination in early modern Italy – Carlos H. Caracciolo (Institute for Volcanology and Geophysics, Italy), Viviana Castelli (Institute for Volcanology and Geophysics, Italy), Romano Camassi (Via Donato Creti, Italy)			
2	The publishing history and development of school atlases and British geography, c.1880-c.1930 – Julie McDougall (University of Edinburgh)			
3	From Our Ocean Highways to the Geographical Magazine: (Un)Popularising Geography in the 1870s? – Louise Henderson (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
4	Visual culture and the geographical imagination: Michael Huxley and the Geographical Magazine, 1935-1959 – Felix Driver (Royal Holloway, University of London)			

We	d

	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
4	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

5	Discussant - Charles Withers	(University of Edinburgh)

104 W4   SAF-120		Internal Mobility of Ethnic and National Minorities: Determinants, Patterns, Challenges (2) See also: 77 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/104	
Affilia	ation	PopGRG	
Conv	venor(s)	Nir Cohen (Ruppin Academic Center, Israel)	
Chai	r(s)	Nissa Finney (University of Manchester)	
1	Spatial Churn: The Implications of the Forced Internal Mobility of Asylum Seekers for Theories of Mobility and State Power – Nicholas Gill (University of Exeter)		
2	2 Inflexion of the economic cycle and internal migration of the foreign- born population in Spain – JoaquÍn Recaño Valverde (Center for Demographic Studies, Spain), Sergi Vidal Torre (University of Bremen, Germany)		
3	Why study ethnic differences in internal migration? Thinking about theoretical and political priorities – Nissa Finney (University of Manchester)		
4	Regional refugee settlement in Australia: burden sharing or revitalising communities? – Susanne Schech (Flinders University, Australia)		
5	5 <b>Moving out of deprived neighbourhoods. The situation of ethnic</b> <b>minorities in Germany</b> – Philipp Lersch (Bremen International Graduate School of Social Sciences, Germany)		

105 W4   SAF-121	Resuscitating Necrogeography (3): Necrospatiality See also: 48, 78 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/105
Affiliation	HGRG
Convenor(s)	Jane Jacobs (University of Edinburgh), Lakhbir Jassal (University of Edinburgh)
Chair(s)	Lakhbir Jassal (University of Edinburgh)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
wea	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	The cemetery in the countryside: continuity and modernity – Julie Rugg (University of York)
2	<b>Vegetation, Funerary Culture and Sentiments</b> – Gian M. Vidor (Max Planck Institute for Human Development, Germany)
3	Rest in peace. A relationship of the Czechs to the deceased and visuality of cemeteries – Mgr. Šárka Syslová (Masaryk University, Czech Republic)
4	The preferred design of a natural burial ground in the North of the Netherlands – Mirjam Klaassens and Peter Groote (University of Groningen, The Netherlands)
5	<b>Discussants</b> – James Sidaway (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands), Jane Jacobs (University of Edinburgh)

106 W4   SAF-122		'Swept Up Lives?: Re-envisioning the Homeless City': authors meet interlocutors View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/106	
Affilia	ation	RGS-IBG Book Series	
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Neil Coe (University of Manchester)	
1	Swept Up Lives?: Re-envisioning the Homeless City – Jon May (Queen Mary, University of London), Paul Cloke (University of Exeter), Sarah Johnser (University of York)		
2	2 <b>Panellists</b> – Tom Slater (University of Edinburgh), Geoff DeVerteuil (University of Southampton), Gordon MacLeod (Durham University)		

108 W4   SKE-060a	Start2Finish: Advancing the field of Qualitative Methodologies Research (2) See also: 80 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/108
Affiliation	EGRG
Convenor(s)	Rachel Mulhall, Ahoefa Chantal Hales and, Georgina Henricksen (University of Birmingham)
Chair(s)	Rachel Mulhall and Georgina Henricksen (University of Birmingham)

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
vvea	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	<b>Subjective modeling to explore complexity</b> – Christina Zweifel (University of Fribourg, Switzerland)
2	Unravelling inter-organisational trust in a less formalised institutional context: the role of qualitative approaches – Isaac Oduro Amoako (Middlesex University Business School)
3	<b>Discussion on the first five presented papers</b> – Rachel Mulhall and Georgina Henricksen (University of Birmingham)
4	Start2Finish: training programs, methods and their usefulness – Rachel Mulhall, Ahoefa Chantal Hales and Georgina Henricksen (University of Birmingham)

109	Carlo Galli: Political Spaces and Global War		
W4   SKE-060b	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/109		
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Rory Rowan (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
Panel discussion – Claudio Minca (Wageningen University, The Netherlands), Paolo Giaccaria (University of Turin, Italy), Antonio Cerella (University of Sussex), Nathan Moore (Birkbeck, University of London)			

110 W4   SKE-163		Researching the South African City:			
		Legitimacy and location in the emergence of a Franco-Anglo South African urbanism (2) See also: 82 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/110			
Affilia	ation	DARG, UGRG			
Convenor(s)		Jennifer Robinson (University College London), Charlotte Lemanski (University College London), Myriam Houssay- Holzschuch (ENS de Lyon, France)			
Chai	ir(s)	Paula Meth (University of Sheffield)			
1	Home Truths: Considering the ways that being 'a local' matters in contemporary South African cities research – Jen Houghton (University of the Free State, South Africa)				
2	What am I doing here? When the field goes beyond the work – Chloe Buire (Université Paris Ouest, France)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	<b>On the Art of Poaching</b> – Myriam Houssay-Holzschuch (ENS de Lyon, France)
4	Discussant – Jennifer Robinson (University College London)

111		Mobile Geographies of Art (2) See also: 83				
W4	SKE-164	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/111				
Affilia	ation	SCGRG				
Conv Chai	venor(s) and r(s)	Amanda Rogers (Royal Holloway, University of London)				
1	1 The experience of space in the creative process: Bekkur/Baenk 1,2,3a multi-locational Nordic site specific dance film installation – Heike Salzer (Teesside University)					
2	2 <b>Expeditionary art: rhythm and mobility in producing a cultural politics of climate change</b> – Elizabeth Straughan, Harriet Hawkins and Deborah Davie (Aberystwyth University)					
3	<b>Creative relations: animating practices between UK and China</b> – David Harvey, Nicola Thomas and Sean Carter (University of Exeter)					
4	Singapore-Scotland Arts Collaborations: Potential or Problem? – Amanda Rogers (Royal Holloway, University of London)					
5	<b>Divergence of creatives: convergence through happenings</b> – Aaron Mo (University College London)					

112		Theories of Practice and Geography II		
W4	SKE-165	See also: 84 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/112		
Convenor(s)		Matthias Luhr-Kurten (Johannes Gutenberg-Universität Mainz, Denmark), Matt Watson (University of Sheffield)		
Chair(s)		Matthias Luhr-Kurten (Johannes Gutenberg-Universität Mainz, Denmark)		
1	Theories of practice and conceptualising transitions to low carbon modes of social organisation – Matt Watson (University of Sheffield)			
2	2 <b>Practicing energy research: following comfort practices</b> – Harriet Bulkeley (Durham University), Emma Hinton (King's College London), Karen Bickerstaff (King's College London)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Talking with people about their practices – Russell Hitchings (University College London)
4	Challenging practice through practical challenges: 'Practicing' ethnographic fieldwork – Dorothea Mueller (University of Sussex)
5	The reflexive relationship of tacit knowledge and narratives in spatial planning practices – Ian Jones (RMIT University, Australia)

113 W4   SKE-201		What is happening to local government?			
		From local governance to localism? (2) See also: 85 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/113			
Affilia	ition	PolGRG, UGRG			
Convenor(s)		Nick Clarke (University of Southampton), Allan Cochrane (The Open University)			
Chair(s)		Nick Clarke (University of Southampton)			
Panel session – Janet Newman (The Open University), Allan Cochrane Open University), Gerry Stoker (University of Southampton), Mark Good (University of Exeter), Martin Boddy (University of the West of England)		y), Gerry Stoker (University of Southampton), Mark Goodwin			

114 W4   SKE-207		Geographies of Humour and Humorous	
		Geographies See also: 86 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/114	
Affili	ation	SCGRG, PyGyRG	
Con	venor(s)	Terri Moreau (Royal Holloway, University of London)	
Cha	ir(s)	Terri Moreau (Royal Holloway, University of London), Carole Enahoro (University College London)	
1	Buckets and brains: Nigerian okada taxi drivers and satiric attack on city access regulations – Carole Enahoro (University College London)		
2	'Tek bad ting mek laugh': the 'dark jest' in Caribbean postcoloniality – Pat Noxolo (University of Sheffield)		
3	When it goes wrong, just laugh it off?: The 'funny' side of unplanned incidents within popular live music events. – Michael Anton (Royal Holloway, University of London)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
wea	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	If you don't laugh, you cry: organ donation and intensive care units –
	Charlotte Kenten, Sarah Deedat and Myfanwy Morgan (King's College
	London)

5 **Paper Title: "Laughing it off? Humour, affect and emotion work in communities living with nuclear risk"** – Karen Parkhill (Cardiff University), Nick Pidgeon (Cardiff University), Peter Simmons (University of East Anglia), Karen Henwood (Cardiff University)

115 W4   SKE-208		Tourism and Development (2)		
		See also: 87 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/115		
Affilia	ation	GLTRG, DARG		
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Sheena Carlisle (University of Wales Institute Cardiff)		
1	1 Cross border tourism networks in south-south collaboration: The case of Sustainable Tourism Southern Africa – Constantia Anastasiadou (Edinburgh Napier University)			
2	Entrepreneurship and Innovation for Sustainable Tourism Development: A multi-stakeholder approach – Sheena Carlisle (University of Wales Institute Cardiff), Martin Kunc (University of Warwick)			
3	Forum Discussion on The Future of Tourism in Developing Areas and Applied Research			

116	6	Geographies of transition: the role of food		
W4   SKE-301		<b>(2)</b> See also: 88 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/116		
Affiliation		RGRG, PERG		
Convenor(s)		Geoff Wilson (University of Plymouth), Colin Sage (University College Cork, Ireland)		
Chai	ir(s)	Geoff Wilson (University of Plymouth)		
1	The place of food in geographies of transition – Colin Sage (University College Cork, Ireland)			
2	Absurdist sustainabilities in a time of 'transition': the carbon labelling of food in the UK – Mike Goodman (King's College London)			

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Shelf life: postsocialism, food self-provisioning and the politics of sustainable consumption in Czechia – Petr Jehlicka and Joe Smith (The Open University)
4	Scoping the Future Today: The role of social enterprise in sustainable food systems – Kevin Morgan (Cardiff University)
5	<b>Discussion chaired by Colin Sage and Geoff Wilson</b> – Geoff Wilson (University of Plymouth), Colin Sage (University College Cork, Ireland)

117 W4   SKE-307		Imagined Ruralities (3) See also: 60, 89 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/117	
Affiliation		RGRG	
Convenor(s)		Susanne Seymour (University of Nottingham), Daniel Keech (University of Southampton), Charles Watkins (University of Nottingham)	
Cha	ir(s)	Charles Watkins (University of Nottingham)	
1	Imagining Nature: How You Experienced Nature in Victorian England if You Happened Not to be a Fit, Middle-class Man – Elizabeth Baigent (University of Oxford)		
2	Nakanome Orchard and Garden in Mizusawa: Horticulturist, Taki Handa's Cross-cultural Practice, Knowledge and Imaginings in Rural Japan – Setsu Tachibana (Kobe Yamate University, Japan)		
3	Securing the Land and the Lanes – Looking into Rural Futures from the English Green Lanes Network – Richard Spalding (University of the West of England)		
4	Fluid Ruralities: Fish, Flows and Stories – Jacob Bull (Uppsala University Sweden)		
5	Geopolitical Ruralities: Maori Ecologies and International Art and History – Divya P. Tolia-Kelly (Durham University)		

118	The geography of the green economy		
W4   SHE-READ	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/118		
Affiliation	EGRG		
Convenor(s)	Adrian Newton (Bournemouth University), Mark Hepworth (Birkbeck, University of London)		

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
WEU	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Chair(s)		Adrian Newton (Bournemouth University)		
1	The Geography of the Green Economy – Mark Hepworth (Birkbeck, University of London)			
2	Climate Change and Participatory Economic Planning – Molly Scott-Cato (University of Wales Institute Cardiff)			
3	Brazil on the Way to a Sustainable Production of Biodiesel? Tackling the Teething Problems of a New Green Industry – Sandra Venghaus (Potsdam Institute for Climate Impact Research, Germany), Esther Laabs (Humboldt University of Berlin, Germany)			
4	<b>Complementary currencies as tools for sustainability transitions</b> – Noel Longhurst (University of East Anglia), Jill Seyfang (University of East Anglia)			
5	Transitioning towards using food waste as a resource in Cape Town – Maya Marshak (University of Cape Town, South Africa)			
6	Spatial analysis of ecosystem services and the green economy – Adrian Newton (Bournemouth University)			

119		Musical imagination in the city, urban			
W4   SHE-PIP		imagination in the music View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/119			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Claire Guiu (University of Nantes, France), Laura Jouve- Villard (École Normale Superieure, France)			
1	1 <b>Music as space maker and place maker</b> – Canova Nicolas (Grenoble University, France)				
2	The musical creation in the projects of urban development: which effects on the music scene? – Claire Guiu (University of Nantes, France)				
3	The marks of an ephemeral musical geography : the Villes des Musiques du Monde Festival, Seine Saint-Denis, France – Kamel Dafri				
4	The revitalization of the Lapa district, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil : which effects on the musical performances? – Laura Jouve-Villard (École Normale Superieure, France)				

120	Sustainability, landownership and power
W4   SHE-6	(2) See also: 92 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/120

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Affiliation		PERG, RGRG
Convenor(s)		Keith Halfacree (Swansea University), Rob McMorran (University of the Highlands and Islands)
Cha	ir(s)	Keith Halfacree (Swansea University)
1		tates – The holy grail for sustainable rural development? n (University of the Highlands and Islands)
2	<ul> <li>'Legitimising the Laird': the role of private landownership in facilitating sustainable rural communities in upland Scotland – Annie Mckee (Macaulay Land Use Research Institute)</li> </ul>	
3	Sporting estates and hunting tourism in Scotland: Can they contribute to rural sustainable development? – David Watts (University of Aberdeen)	
4	Woodland owners and collaborative partnerships at the landscape scale in Great Britain – Anna Lawrence (Forestry Commission), Bianca Ambrose- Oji (Forestry Commission), Norman Dandy (University of Melbourne, Australia)	
5	The impact of state rescaling and new forms of sub-regional governance on rural stakeholder partnerships and networks in the UK: conflict or coherence in delivering sustainable rural development? – Simon Pemberton (University of Birmingham), David Shaw (University of Liverpool)	
6	Landcare groups in Germany – Rural governance or implementation tool? – Katrin Prager (Macaulay Land Use Research Institute)	

121 W4   SHE-7		Intervening in health: the place of urban		
		<b>green space II</b> See also: 93 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/121		
Affili	ation	GHRG		
Con	venor(s)	Tim Brown (Queen Mary, University of London), Steven Cummins (Queen Mary, University of London)		
Chai	ir(s)	Steven Cummins (Queen Mary, University of London)		
1	1 They are Surrounded With Garden Space, and Add Not Only to the Beauty but to the Healthiness of the City: The Relationship Between Medicine and Urban Green Spaces in Late Nineteenth-Century England – Clare Hickman (University of Bristol)			
2 <b>Performing nature in urban Mind gardens</b> – Kirstie Bowden (University of Exeter)				

Wed	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3 Experimenting in health promotion: advancing the use of disused cemeteries and burial grounds as spaces for health in late-Victorian East London – Tim Brown (Queen Mary, University of London)

122		Enhancing Fieldwork Learning (2)			
W4	SHE-10	See also: 94 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/122			
Affilia	ation	HERG			
Convenor(s)		Derek France (University of Chester), Jennifer Hill (University of the West of England), Katharine Welsh (University of Chester)			
Chai	ir(s)	Jennifer Hill (University of the West of England)			
1	1 <b>The Open Fieldwork project: enhancing fieldwork learning using open educational resources</b> – Pauline Kneale, Yolande Knight, Alison Stokes and Mike Sanders (HEA GEES Subject Centre; University of Plymouth)				
2	Is fieldwork teaching constructively aligned: and does it matter? – Mary McCulloch (University of Glasgow), Robert McCulloch (University of Stirling)				
3	3 Using technology in fieldwork: practitioner's perspectives and experiences. – Derek France (University of Chester), Katharine Welsh (University of Chester), Julian Park (University of Reading), W. Brian Whalley (Queen's University Belfast)				
4 <b>Evaluating student-led learning and engagement with 'place' on</b> <b>international fieldwork.</b> – David Simm (Bath Spa University), Alan Marvell (University of Gloucestershire), Rebecca Schaaf (Bath Spa University)		eldwork. – David Simm (Bath Spa University), Alan Marvell			
5	Discussion				

Wed			-		Session 4	-
weu	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

	EUGEO Congress closing drinks reception
WE   RGS-MQ	

	Drinks reception, sponsored by Antipode
WE   RGS-MpR	

	Early-career researchers' drinks reception,	
WE   RGS-EC	sponsored by <i>Area</i> and the RGS-IBG Postgraduate Forum	

	Reception for Society Reviewers and	
WE   RGS-CR	Editors (starts at 19:30)	

	AGM - Political Geography Research Group	
WE   RGS-SR	(PolGRG)	

	AGM - Urban Geography Research Group
WE   RGS-DR	(UGRG)

\_

	AGM - Historical Geography Research
WE   RGS-LR	Group (HGRG)

## RGS-IBG Fieldwork Apprenticeships £2,000 for students on academic led field projects

Royal Geographical Society with IBG

Advancing geography and geographical learning

Each year the RGS-IBG awards five grants of £2,000 to first year university students to join an academic led overseas research project. This programme supports students who would not otherwise get such opportunities.

Application deadline: 17 February 2012 Further information: Amber Sorrell, Learning and Leading Project Co-ordinator, T: (0)20 7591 3180, E: LandL@rgs.org W: www.rgs.org/learning&leading

### Fieldwork Apprenticeship Case Studies







# Ricky Stevens, Queen Mary University, London

Academic mentor: Dr Simon Carr Project: Sensitivity of Icelandic Glaciers to Climate Change

Ricky assisted with the installation and programming of Automatic Weather Stations and mapping of a small glacier.

#### Ruby Jurczyk, University of Leeds

Academic mentor: Dr Tim Baker

**Project:** Long-term forest dynamics in Peruvian Amazonia

Ruby assisted an investigation of pollen records of peat sequences to provide insight into tropical forest dynamics.

#### Sarah Ollier, University of Manchester

Academic mentor: Professor Ernest Rutter

**Project:** Magnetic survey of the Carboneras Fault Zone, SE Spain

Sarah assisted with the collection of magnetic field data to create a magnetic map on a project aiming to better understand the internal structure of a major crustal fault zone.

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

## 18. Sessions: Thursday 1 September 2011

123 Th1   RGS-OT		Imagining the future of the journal	
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/123	
Conv	venor(s)	Madeleine E. Hatfield (RGS-IBG)	
Chai	r(s)	Noel Castree (University of Manchester)	
Panellists – Lawrence Berg (Editor, ACME; University of British Columbia Canada), Toby Green (Head of Publishing, OECD), Sarah Porter (Head of Innovation, JISC), Mike Smith (Editor in Charge, Journal of Maps; Kingston University), Kevin Ward (Editor, Area; University of Manchester)		Green (Head of Publishing, OECD), Sarah Porter (Head of C), Mike Smith (Editor in Charge, Journal of Maps; Kingston	

124 Th1   RGS-EC		Reproblematising Regeneration See also: View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/124				
Affili	ation	UGRG				
Con Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Julian Brigstocke (Newcastle University)				
1	A Point in the Past and to the Future: Excavating the Roots of Regeneration in the Barcelona Model – Lucrezia Miranda (University of California, United States)					
2	Regeneration-Through-Demolition: Rationalities of Healing and Rescuing in Hoyerswerda, East Germany – Nina Gribat (German Academic Exchange Service, Germany)					
3	The Biopolitics of Regeneration: Governing the Contingency of Emergent Urban Life – Corey Walker-Mortimer (Keele University)					
4	The Affective Strategies of Regeneration – Robert Shaw (Durham University)					
5	Discussant – J	ulian Brigstocke (Newcastle University)				

Thurs			,		Session 4	0
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

125	Energy Geographies: what, how and where		
Th1   RGS-CR	do we teach energy issues? View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/125		
Affiliation	EGWG		
Convenor(s)	Gavin Bridge (University of Manchester)		
Panel discus	sion		

134		(Re-Map): the image of the urban landscape				
Th1	I   RGS-LR	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/134				
Con Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Nick Dunn and Richard Brook (Manchester Metropolitan University)				
1	Data Mining: Abstract Urban Topographies – Nick Dunn and Richard Brook (Manchester Metropolitan University)					
2	The Map-Landscape: New Modes Of Visually Representing Urban Data And Rethinking Of Mapping And Urbanism For The 21st Century – Nadia Amoroso (University of Toronto, Canada)					
3	From Socialist Industrial Rhythms To The Timescapes Of Contemporary (Postsocialist) City – Ondrej Mulicek and Robert Osman (Masaryk University, Czech Republic)					
4	Imaging and representing the urban landscape as an attempt at inhabiting the city. Migrants mapping Milan – Nausica Pezzoni (Milan Polytechnic, Italy)					
5	<b>Re-tracing: mapping and mobile bodies in art at urban and other scales</b> – Gavin MacDonald (Manchester Metropolitan University)					

Thu PGS SP and approaches		Migration, forced and unfree labour: issues and approaches View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/126			
Affiliation		EGRG			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Kendra Strauss (University of Glasgow)			
1	<b>Economic exploitation in rural workers in Argentina</b> – Hector Juan Pablo Balderrama (Ministry of Labour , Employment and Social Security, Argentina)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45–

2	Precarious lives: asylum seekers and refugees' experiences of forced labour – Louise Waite (University of Leeds)
3	The role of employers in the creation of segmented labour markets – the subcontracting sector in Dublin – Siobhan McPhee (University College Dublin)
4	The role of employers in the creation of segmented labour markets – the subcontracting sector in Dublin – Siobhan McPhee (University College Dublin)
5	Mobility, unfreedom and development: a trans-local perspective on unfree labour relations – Tanja Bastia (University of Manchester)
6	Understanding unfreedoms: from slaves, indentured labourers to contract workers – Uma Kothari (University of Manchester)
7	Discussant – Kendra Strauss (University of Glasgow)

127 Th1   RGS-DR		Imagining Rural Landscapes beyond			
		<b>Traditional Gender(ed) Structures (1)</b> See also: 152 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/127			
Affilia	ation	WGSG			
Convenor(s)		Christine Eriksen (University of Wollongong, Austalia), Mark Riley (University of Portsmouth)			
Chai	r(s)	Mark Riley (University of Portsmouth)			
1	Women and the agricultural landscape in Britain: a historical perspective – Briony McDonagh (University of Nottingham)				
2	Imagining Rural Landscapes: gender identities in Australia's Murray- Darling Basin – Margaret Alston (Monash University Centre, Italy)				
3	Gender relations, local politics and economic viability in rural Catalonia – Marta Pallares (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain), Antonia Casellas (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain), Antoni Tulla (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain), Ana Vera (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain)				
4	The gendered dimensions of wildfire in changing rural landscapes – Christine Eriksen (University of Wollongong, Austalia)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

5 **"You must raise your children in your own nest": acquiring social and professional visibility in agriculture in France** – Anne-Marie Granie, Helene Guetat (University of Toulouse, France), Terrieux Agnès (École Nationale de Formation Agronomique-Toulouse, France)

128 Th1   RGS-TR		Climate variability, climate change, and	
		health View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/128	
Affili	ation	GHRG, CCRG	
Convenor(s)		Nicola Shelton (University College London), Charles Williams (University of Reading), Andy Morse (University of Liverpool)	
Chai	ir(s)	Andy Morse (University of Liverpool)	
1		ture for Older People's Care in Conditions of Climate CCC) – Katie Oven (Durham University)	
2		h and well-being: impacts of declining water – Kerri onash University, Australia)	
3	Influence of Weather upon Malaria Cases in Asir Region, Saudi Arabia – Turki Faraj and lain Lake (University of East Anglia)		
4	4 <b>Climate and ENSO Variability Effect on Dengue Fever Incidence in</b> <b>Mexico</b> – Felipe de Jesús Colón González, Iain Lake, Graham Bentham and Paul Hunter (University of East Anglia)		

129		Geographies of Friendships (1): Starting points		
Th1   SAF-G34		See also: 154, 181, 207 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/129		
Affiliation		WGSG, GCYFRG, SCGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Tim Bunnell and Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)		
Cha	ir(s)	Tim Bunnell (National University of Singapore)		
1	<b>Geographies of friendships: starting points</b> – Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)			
2	Identities and the place of friendship in young people's lives – Susie Weller (London South Bank University)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Geographies of Friendship: Youth and Work in the Indian Himalayas – Jane Dyson
4	Urban youth and 'social mixing': friendship as a productive force in the making of social class – Sumi Hollingworth (London Metropolitan University)

130		Critical Geographies of Crime, Fear and	
Th1	I   SAF-119	Justice View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/130	
Affili	ation	GJWG	
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Rachel Pain (Durham University)	
1	<b>Responsible participation, relationship building and community engagement with the police in an inner-city environment</b> – Pete Shirlow (Queen's University Belfast)		
2	The Impact of Private Policing Companies on Urban Justice: The Changing Security Landscape of Cape Town – Till Pasche (University of Plymouth)		
3	Undoing Fearful Feeling: Challenging Exclusions, Marginalisations and Inequalities of Fear of Crime – Alexendra Fanghanel (University of Leeds)		
4	<b>Fractured securities: young people's safety and neighbourhood change</b> – Rachel Pain (Durham University), Elizabeth Olson (University of Edinburgh), Giselle Vincett (University of Edinburgh), Peter Hopkins (Newcastle University)		
5	Fear of crime, justice, and the enacted politics of hope in Newcastle, UK – Catherine Alexander (Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan, Sweden)		

131 Th1   SAF-120		Discussing the 'doing' of feminist and gender geographies View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/131
Affiliation		WGSG
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Imogen Wallace (Queen Mary, University of London)
1 Rhythms, pains and pleasures: Capturing the sensual experiences of women travellers through alternative methodologies – Emily Falconer (Manchester Metropolitan University)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Cutting corners? The ethics of feminist research with local services in an era of the new 'Localism' – Janet Bowstead (London Metropolitian University)
3	Indigenous Ecological Knowledge and Power: The Gender Dimension – Lisa Jokivirta (University of Jyvlaskyla, Finland)
4	Stretching 'home': reflections on the spatial dynamics of the research encounter – Imogen Wallace (Queen Mary, University of London)
5	<b>Negotiating gendered subjectivities in mobile video ethnography</b> – Katrina Brown (The James Hutton Institute), Rachel Dilley (University of Sheffield)

132 Th1   SAF-121		Rural Mobilities: Engaging with Rurality (Whilst) On the Move (1) See also: 157 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/132		
Affilia	ation	RGRG		
Convenor(s)		Keri Jenner (University of Exeter), Rosie Emeny (University of Sheffield)		
Chai	r(s)	Rosie Emeny (University of Sheffield)		
1	Mobile Ruralities: Migrations, Mobilities And Place Identity In Rural Wales – Paul Milbourne and Lawrence Kitchen (Cardiff University)			
2	<b>Dynamics of rural mobility in the High Mountains of Sinai Peninsula</b> – Ahmed Assem Shams EI Din (IMT Institute for Advanced Studies, Italy)			
3	Mobility and the 'decommunitization' of rural South Africa: Evidence from the Eastern Cape – Paul Hebnick (Wageningen University, The Netherlands), Lothar Smith (Radboud University Nijmegen, The Netherlands)			
4	Globally engaged farmers, transnational mobility and rural belonging – Lynda Cheshire (University of Queensland, Australia), Michael Woods (Aberystwyth University)			
5	Ray's outback mail run: tracking rural mobility and the materialities of remoteness – Chris Gibson (University of the West of England), Andrew Warren (University of Wollongong, Austalia), Lisa Andersen (University of Technology Sydney, Australia), Chris Brennan-Horley (University of Wollongong, Austalia)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

133 Th1   SAF-122		The Geographies of Informalities (1):			
		Informal working / informal economy See also: 158 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/133			
Affilia	ation	DARG			
Convenor(s)		Glyn Williams (University of Sheffield), Paula Meth (University of Sheffield), Colin Marx (University College London)			
Chai	r(s)	Glyn Williams (University of Sheffield)			
1	A lousy job is not necessarily an informal job: debating the distinctions between formality and informality – Deborah Potts (King's College London)				
2	Local labour regimes and worker's agency in the construction industry in Chennai, India – Annika Wetlesen (University of Oslo, Norway)				
3	Materializing mobility: the role of travelling Guinean food in shaping 'transnational informal spaces' – Maria Abranches (University of Sussex)				
4	Informality and Citizenship in Post-apartheid Johannesburg – Alexander Wafer (Independent Development Trust, South Africa)				

135 Th1   SKE-060b		Art, culture and identity (1): Music, art and film See also: 160 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/135		
Chai	ir(s)	Felix Driver (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
1	"Sorry for the noise, we're just trying to be heard": the transformation of Geneva's nightscape – Blaise Dupuis (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland), Raphaël Pieroni and Patrick Naef (University of Geneva, Switzerland)			
2	Gibraltar, Geopolitics Identity and Popular Music in Spain – Heriberto Cairo (Universidad Complutense de Madrid, Spain)			
3	Reality representation through geographers' films: Cinematographic practices facing geographical approaches – Luisa Simoes (University of Paris-Sorbonne, France)			
4	<b>Dis-placing Centers?: artistic practices and geographical imaginations at Berlin</b> – Maria Lois (University Complutense of Madrid, Spain)			

Thurs			,		Session 4	0
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

136 Th1   SKE-163		"Getting lost on the way to Farmville". Virtual, mobile and online spaces of interaction: Exploring the emerging geography and culture of new media technologies View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/136				
Affili	ation	SCGRG				
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Ladan Cockshut (Durham University)				
1		Rebooted: the seafaring community aboard the SS ond Life – Kenneth Lim (National Institute of Education,				
2	New City Landscape - Mapping urban online spaces of interaction – Fabian Neuhaus (University College London)					
3	<b>Net-neutrality: Analysing the OFCOM Debate</b> – Amil Mohanan (University College London)					
4	Exploring the Spatial and Interactive Dynamics of Groups at Play Online – Ladan Cockshut (Durham University)					

137 Th1   SKE-164		Mobility and Alterity: focussing on				
		alternative mobile practices View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/137				
Affiliation		GLTRG				
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Jan Mosedale (University of Sunderland)				
1	1 <b>Mobility and alternative economic practices</b> – Jan Mosedale (University of Sunderland)					
2	Alternative mobile practices at stake at the airport – Jean-Baptiste Frétigny (École Normale Superieure, France)					
3	Mobility barriers for visually impaired people (VIP) – Alma Raissova (Lund University, Sweden)					
4	4 Can we speak about spatial capital? Children attending the French school of Stockholm, moorings and mobilities – Estelle Conraux (Stockholm University, Sweden)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

5 The impact of Cross border tourism mobilities on developing a Cross-Border Regional Tourism Innovation Systems: Key factors and challenges – Adi Weidenfeld (Hanken School of Economics, Finland)

138 Th1   SKE-201		Learning to be low carbon: levering change				
		at home and at work (1) See also: 164 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/138				
Affiliation		PERG, EGWG				
Conv	venor(s)	Paul Barratt, Sally Eden and David Gibbs (University of Hull)				
Chai	ir(s)	Sally Eden (University of Hull)				
1	1 <b>Beyond the bottom line? exploring the dynamics of the low carbon</b> <b>cultural economy</b> – Paul Barratt, Sally Eden and David Gibbs (University of Hull)					
2		oon through urban climate change experiments – Harriet m University), Vanesa C. Broto (University College London)				
3	3 Local low carbon governance: creating awareness and acceptance for a carbon saving behavior and renewable energy technology – Sybille Bauriedl (University of Kassel, Germany)					
4	Making less space for carbon: the household perspective – Lesley Head (University of Wollongong, Australia)					
5 A Critical Examination of Transition Models Using Case Studies of Agricultural Niches from the North West of England – Cary Monreal C (Newcastle University)						

139 Th1   SKE-207	New perspectives on walking and cycling (1) See also: 165 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/139				
Affiliation	TGRG				
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Colin Pooley (Lancaster University)				
1         The EPSRC-Sustrans research initiative on walking and cycling: an introduction – Colin Pooley (Lancaster University)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Achieving radically different urban walking and cycling futures in the UK by 2030 – imagining different pathways – Miles Tight, Paul Timms, David Watling and Astrid Guehnemann (University of Leeds)
3	Methodological Issues in Measuring and Evaluating Physical Measures to Promote Walking and Cycling Revisited – John Preston (University of Southampton), David Ogilvie (MRC Epidemiology Unit), Fiona Bull (Loughborough University), Jane Powell (University of the West of England)
4	Measuring and Evaluating Physical Measures to Promote Walking and Cycling: The iConnect Baseline Surveys – John Preston (University of Southampton), David Ogilvie (MRC Epidemiology Unit), Christian Brand (University of Oxford)
5	New approaches for evaluating change in travel behavior and carbon emissions: a case study of Cardiff Connect2 – Andre Neves (University of Oxford)

140 Th1   SKE-208		Researching and (re)imagining children's emotions in geography (1): Conceptualisations See also: 166 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/140				
Δffili	ation	GCYERG				
Affiliation Convenor(s)		Matej Blazek (University of Dundee), Morgan Windram- Geddes (University of Dundee)				
Chai	ir(s)	Morgan Windram-Geddes (University of Dundee)				
1	Black Rain and Fireflies: Filmic depictions of children's' emotional and affective geographies within adult structured worlds – Owain Jones (University of the West of England)					
2		g the emotions of play as voluntary partial concession of is Barton (University of Gloucestershire)				
3	Emotions as practice – Anna Freud's child psychoanalysis and geographies of emotions – Matej Blazek (University of Dundee)					
4	Exploring belonging and participation in communities with New Zealand young people – Bronwyn Wood (Victoria University of Wellington, New Zealand)					
5	Studying young people's feelings towards the Other – Sarah Meys (The Katholieke Universiteit Leuven, Belgium)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

141 Th1   SKE-301		Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries				
		(1): Questioning Knowledge See also: 167, 194, 220 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/141				
Affili	ation	HGRG				
Convenor(s)		Elizabeth Straughan (Aberystwyth University), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University), Mrill Ingram (University of Arizona, United States)				
Cha	ir(s)	Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University)				
1	The other volcano – Carina Fearnley (Aberystwyth University), Nelly Ben- Hayoun (Royal College of Art)					
2		andscapes: Intercalating Art, Science and Geography – eele University), Miriam Burke (Keele University)				
3	Re-Placement in Natural History: A Visual Experiment in Reinvesting Natural Entities and Natural Kinds with their Geographical Significance – Mark Hineline (University of California, United States)					
4	On Geographical Imagination, Scientific Knowledge and Art Practice : Navigating the Sea and the Sky – Chrysoula (Elia) Ntaousani (The London Consortium)					
5	<b>Artsists and Scientists in 3D</b> – John P. Jones III (University of Arizona, United States), Linda Vigdor (University of Arizona, United States), Keith Woodward (University of Wisconsin-Madison, United States)					

142		Geographical Imaginations and Migration		
Th1   SKE-307		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/142		
Affiliation		PopGRG		
Convenor(s)		Etienne Piguet and Yvonne Riaño (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland)		
Cha	ir(s)	Yvonne Riaño (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland)		
1 <b>Geographical Imaginations and Migration Theories: a fruitful encounte</b> – Etienne Piguet (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland), Yvonne Riaño (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland)				
2 Changing Images about Abroad: Geographical Imaginations of Ecuadorian Migrants and Their Families about Spain – Daniela Reist (-)				

Thurs			,		Session 4	0
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Imagining a Better Life in Europe? The Relation between Migration Aspirations and Perceptions of Life at Home and Abroad – Jørgen
	Carling (International Peace Research Institute, Oslo), Evelyn Ersanilli (University of Oxford), Hein de Haas (University of Oxford)

4 **The Production and Representation of Migrant Spaces: the Case of Eastern European Migrant Labour in the UK** – Allan Findlay (University of Dundee), David McCollum (University of Dundee)

143 Th1   SHE-READ		Exhibitionary Geographies and the Post- Museum (1): Challenging exclusive enclosures See also: 169 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/143					
Affili	ation	SCGRG					
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Michael Crang (Durham University), Divya P. Tolia-Kelly (Durham University)					
1	technologies a	Geopolitics and the 'Post-Museum': new formations of bodies, spaces, technologies and practices – Michael Crang and Divya P. Tolia-Kelly (Durham University)					
2	Ko Au Te Whare Toanga: I am the museum – Rosanna Raymond (Visual and Performing Artist)						
3	Postcolonial Cultures of Heritage: The national museum of Jordan – Jessica Jacobs (Royal Holloway, University of London)						
4	Anachronistic Aggregation: gerrymandering coherence at the Blaenavon Industrial Landscape – Mark Whitehead (Aberystwyth University), Gareth Hoskins (Aberystwyth University)						
5	Overlaying histories: Exploring the overlapping landscapes of the new and old museum – Ellie Miles (Royal Holloway, University of London)						

144 Th1   SHE-PIP	Geographical perspectives on ICT and Development Discourse, Policy and Practice View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/144		
Affiliation	EGRG, DARG		
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Dorothea Kleine (Royal Holloway, University of London), Mark Graham (University of Oxford)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Africa's Silicon Valley? Expectations and Experiences of Altered Connectivity in East Africa – Mark Graham (University of Oxford)					
2	The place in technology, the place of technology – Meeting ICT4D on Geography's terms – Dorothea Kleine (Royal Holloway, University of London)					
3	A laptop for every child in Africa? The popular rhetoric and the lived realities – David Hollow (Royal Holloway, University of London)					

145		Gentrification in the South (1) – Historical					
Th1	I   SHE-5	and theoretical perspectives See also: 170 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/145					
Affilia	ation	UGRG					
Convenor(s)		Ernesto López-Morales (Universidad de Chile, Chile), Hyun Bang Shin (London School of Economics and Political Science)					
Chair(s)		Hyun Bang Shin (London School of Economics and Political Science)					
1	and Land Expl	Locating Gentrification in the Global South: Dilapidation, Obsolescence and Land Exploitation – Ernesto López-Morales (Universidad de Chile, Chile), Hyun Bang Shin (London School of Economics and Political Science)					
2		ban colonialism: Gentrification in hisotrical perspective – University College London)					
3	downward raid	Urban theory as empirically embedded: Mutated gentrification and downward raiding in a South African 'slum' – Charlotte Lemanski (University College London)					
4	Social segregation in Japanese cities: Gentrification, obsolescence and dilapidation – Anthony Fielding (University of Sussex)						
5	Exploration of gentrification in inner-city Santiago de Chile: Built-form, use and division of land – Neil Jon Turnbull (Universidad Andres Bello, Santiago de Chile), Elke Schlack (Universidad Andrés Bello)						

146	Urban, suburban and rural development (1):
Th1   SHE-6	Forms of urbanisation See also: 171
	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/146

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Chair(s)		Jenny Lunn (Royal Geographical Society (with IBG))				
1	urban developr	<b>ization: critical evaluation of the model of stages of</b> <b>nent and alternative method of classification of forms of</b> Ludek Sykora and Darina Posova (Charles University, Czech				
2	The consolidation or fragmentation of urban-rural interface of Bucharest by the new urban status of some rural localities? – Cristian Braghină and Ilinca-Valentina Stoica (University of Bucharest, Romania)					
3	The designed landscape: traveling through historical representations of the suburb of Rome – Gabriella Restaino (Sapienza University of Rome, Italy)					
4	Urban Growth and Spatial Transformation of Kolkata Metropolis: A Continuation of Colonial Legacy – Mala Mukherjee (Jawaharlal Nehru University, India)					
5	A century of urbanisation in India: population growth, urban hierarchy and metropolisation – Sylvie Dubuc (University of Oxford)					

147		Communities in the geographical				
Th1	I   SHE-7	imagination View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/147				
Cha	ir(s)	Nicola Thomas (University of Exeter)				
1	0 0	Imagining a Central Asian townscape – Wladimir Sgibnev (Humboldt University of Berlin, Germany)				
2	Putting imagination into practice: The 'conscious community' and the realities of local community creation – Tracey Coates (Kingston University)					
3	The rural idyll: whose imagined geography and for what purpose? – Mary Cawley (National University of Ireland, Maynooth)					
4	The geography of public landscapes. Exploring and representing the public dimension of contemporary landscapes – Enrico Cicalò (Università degli studi di Sassari, Italy)					
5	The Japanese Engawa: Borders of Difference – Jocelyn Hazelwood           Donlon (Tokai University, Japan)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

148		Critical Public Geographies (1)			
Th2	2   RGS-EC	See also: 175 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/148			
Affilia	ation	PyGyRG			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Angharad Saunders (University of Glamorgan), Kate Moles (Cardiff University)			
1	Voices of Community – Angharad Saunders (University of Glamorgan), Kate Moles (Cardiff University)				
2	The public geographies and public art of Yorkshire Sculpture Park's non-urban spaces – Saskia Warren (University of Sheffield)				
3	Public Geographies in the Neoliberal University?: Reflections on researching asylum advocacy/activist organizations – Deirdre Conlon (Emerson College, United States), Nicholas Gill (University of Exeter), Imogen Tyler (Lancaster University)				
4	Blogging and Public Geographies – Rob Kitchin (National University of Ireland, Maynooth), IAN (Ireland after NAMA) Collective (http://irelandafternama.wordpress.com/)				

149	Meeting for new and prospective Heads of			
Th2   RGS-CR	Geography departments			
Convenor(s)	Rita Gardner (RGS-IBG), Catherine Souch (RGS-IBG) and Michael Bradshaw (University of Leicester)			

150 Th2   RGS-LR		Learning and teaching in a post-Browne	
		world: pedagogical responses and sharing best practice View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/150	
		view abstracts online. http://conierence.rgs.org/AC2011/150	
Affili	ation	HERG	
Con	venor(s)	Louise Waite (University of Leeds), Nancy Worth (University of Leeds)	
Chai	ir(s)	Louise Waite (University of Leeds)	
1	1 Catching the buzz: Audio-recording of architecture studio review sessions – Krzysztof Nawratek (University of Plymouth)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Building learning resources: two approaches to blended learning in geography – Julian Swindell (Royal Agriculture College)
3	Spatialities of the 'student as co-producer' metaphor: student centred learning in the classroom – Nancy Worth (University of Leeds)

151 Th2   RGS-SR		Theorising (in)justice and geography (1): Theoretical Interventions on Justice See also: 178 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/151			
Affili	ation	GJWG			
Convenor(s)		Andrew Davies (University of Liverpool), Paul Milbourne (Cardiff University)			
Cha	ir(s)	Andrew Davies (University of Liverpool)			
1	Environmental Justice as Multivalent – Gordon Walker (Lancaster University)				
2		<b>Questions of justice and the imperiality of power</b> – David Slater (Loughborough University)			
3		Why we can't afford the rich: a moral economic critique of 'the class of parasites – Andrew Sayer (Lancaster University)			
4	Scales of Justice: thinking spatially with Nancy Fraser and Jacques Rancière – Claire Hancock (Université Paris Est Créteil, France)				
5	Justice, social relations, scale and feasible projects: the example of workers' competition for jobs – Jamie Gough (University of Sheffield)				

152 Th2   RGS-DR		Imagining Rural Landscapes beyond Traditional Gender(ed) Structures (2) See also: 127 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/152	
Affilia	ation	WGSG	
Conv	venor(s)	Christine Eriksen (University of Wollongong, Austalia), Mark Riley (University of Portsmouth)	
Chai	r(s)	Christine Eriksen (University of Wollongong, Austalia)	
1         Gendered Landscapes of Slovenian Istria – Mimi Urbanc (Ar Geographical Institute, Slovenia)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Lingering gendered identities – exploring farming retirement – Mark Riley (University of Portsmouth)
3	The role of gender in the migration practices of Australian rural youth – Rae Dufty (University of Western Sydney, Australia)
4	Could Orihime save the village? The impact of female immigrants from the city on the dynamics of rural areas: the case of Showa-Village in northeastern Japan – Momoyo Kushima (Ochanomizu University, Japan)
5	How did the river become masculine? Tourist use of natural resources in Jalcomulco, Mexico – Isis Arlene Díaz-Carrión (Universidad Complutense de Madrid, Spain)

153		Unpacking energy and resilience (1):	
Th2	2   RGS-TR	<b>frameworks, networks, discontents</b> See also: 180 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/153	
Affili	ation	EGWG, PERG, CCRG	
Convenor(s)		Stefan Bouzarovski, Rosie Day, Dan van der Horst, Oleg Golubchikov and John Walls (University of Birmingham)	
Chai	ir(s)	Rosie Day (University of Birmingham)	
Image: Second system         Energy and resilience: setting the context – Stefan Bouzar (University of Birmingham), Trudie Keene (ESRC)		5	
2	Constructing and contesting energy resilience in the Lucky Country – Ian Bailey (University of Plymouth)		
3	How resilient are upland renewable energy systems? – Alexandrea Gormally (Lancaster University)		
4	District energy – the network governance in urban energy infrastructure – Sarah E. Cary (University College London)		

154	Geographies of Friendships (2): Transboundary friendships		
Th2   SAF-G34	See also: 129, 181, 207 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/154		
Affiliation	WGSG, GCYFRG, SCGRG		
Convenor(s)	Tim Bunnell and Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Cha	ir(s)	Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)		
1	Interurban friendship – Nick Clarke (University of Southampton)			
2	<b>Commonwealth lives and international friendship</b> – Ruth Craggs (St Mary's University College)			
3	From colonial Africa to postcolonial Europe: the role of friendship networks in the identity and integration of the Portuguese retornados – Bruno Machado (University of Lisbon, Portugal)			
4	Exploration, travel and pilgrimage in High Asia: Transformation through Travel – Ravi Bhoothalingam (Institute of Peace and Conflict Studies, India)			

155	5	<b>Risk, hazard, disaster and crime</b> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/155		
Th2	2   SAF-119			
Cha	ir(s)	James Cheshire (University College London)		
1	Shelter from the storm: Building a global humanitarian response with the IFRC shelter kit – Aurora Fredriksen (Columbia University, United States)			
2	Web 2.0 Crisis Mapping: constituting geographical imaginations in new maps of conflicts and disasters – Christian Bittner, Cate Turk and Georg Glasze (University of Erlangen-Nuremberg, Germany)			
3	Possibilities of Combining Web Mapping Systems with Resident Participation for Community Safety and Security – Toshikazu Seto, Akio Muranaka, Go Tanibata and Tomoki Nakaya (Ritsumeikan University, Japan)			
4	Spatial disparity between residents' mental maps of safety and official recorded crimes - A case study in T neighbourhood in city Shenzhen, Guangdong, China – Yijing Li and Robert Haining (University of Cambridge)			
5	Controlling the unknown. Surveillance and its use of imaginary geographies – Nils Zurawski (University of Hamburg, Germany)			

156	Cultural Economies of the Global South			
Th2   SAF-120	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/156			
Affiliation	DARG			
Convenor(s)	Shari Daya (University of Cape Town, South Africa), Cheryl McEwan (Durham University)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Chair(s)		Shari Daya (University of Cape Town, South Africa)			
1	Creativity-led urban change in the global South: the case of the Cubao Expo, Metro Manila – Timothy Ahrensbach (Research 00:/)				
2		Calamity Clothing: Re-Fashioning Modernity in a Mozambican Used Clothing Market – Andrew Brooks (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
3	Cultural Economies of Craft in Cape Town – Shari Daya (University of Cape Town, South Africa)				
4	Cultural economies of fair trade production: living the entanglements of transnational ethics – Alex Hughes (Newcastle University), David Bek (Durham University), Cheryl McEwan (Durham University)				
5	When creativity takes over – Tracing the cultural and creative economy in Cape Town/South Africa – Laura A. Wenz (Universität Münster, Germany)				

157 Th2   SAF-121		Rural Mobilities: Engaging with Rurality	
		(Whilst) On the Move (2) See also: 132 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/157	
Affili	ation	RGRG	
Convenor(s)		Keri Jenner (University of Exeter), Rosie Emeny (University of Sheffield)	
Chai	ir(s)	Keri Jenner (University of Exeter)	
1	I'm Leslie Mabon and I'm a recovering rural mobilities researcher Methodological reflections on conducting mobilities research in rural areas – Leslie Mabon (University of Edinburgh)		
2	<b>Rural Rides-cycling with fruit and veg from city to countryside</b> – Richard Spalding (University of the West of England)		
3	A home in the wilderness - tourists perceptions of the Norwegian landscape – Bjørn Egil Flø (Centre for Rural Research, Norway), Heidi Vinge (Centre for Rural Research, Norway)		
4	Rural Auto-mobilities: Looking in the Rear-view Mirror – Rosie Emeny (University of Sheffield)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

158 Th2   SAF-122		The Geographies of Informalities (2): Moving across and within the informal divide See also: 133 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/158	
Affili	ation	DARG	
Convenor(s)		Glyn Williams (University of Sheffield), Paula Meth (University of Sheffield), Colin Marx (University College London)	
Cha	ir(s)	Colin Marx (University College London)	
1	Informality-as- McFarlane (Dur	<b>practice: Mumbai's metabolic geographies</b> – Colin ham University)	
2		mality? ideas of informality, social change and housing Paula Meth (University of Sheffield)	
3	Seeing like a state: The spatial dimension of tenure formalisation – Melanie Lombard (University of Manchester)		
4	Informality, mobility and space: exploring migration status and migrants' use of space in cities of the Global South – Tanja Bastia (University of Manchester), Uma Kothari (University of Manchester), Nina Glickschiller (University of Manchester)		
5	Discussant – F	Romola Sanyal (Newcastle University)	

159 Th2   SKE-060a		Building and pioneering a just and green future: understanding radical innovation, community and alternative living View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/159	
Affiliatio	n	GJWG, PyGyRG	
Convenor(s)		Jenny Pickerill (University of Leicester), Helen Jarvis (Newcastle University)	
Chair(s)		Jenny Pickerill (University of Leicester)	
1 <b>Justice in Building: Building in Justice</b> – Kelvin Mason (Centre for Alternative Technology)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Post-Individualist 'Living Togetherness': International Perspectives on social Sustainability in Collaborative Housing and Intentional Community – Helen Jarvis (Newcastle University)
3	Living together, but apart: material geographies of environmental sustainability in extended family households – Natascha Klocker (University of Wollongong, Austalia), Chris Gibson (University of the West of England)
4	<b>Cold comfort? The practices of forgoing in eco-building</b> – Jenny Pickerill (University of Leicester)
5	Co-Housing: Barriers to starting up and getting on – Ruth Hayward

160 Th2   SKE-060b		Art, culture and identity (2): Festivals, events and celebrations See also: 135 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/160		
Chai	ir(s)	Tara Duncan (University of Otago, New Zealand)		
1	Rural cultural event as a vehicle for empowerment – the case of Gumboot Day in Taihape, New Zealand – Olli Rosenqvist (University of Jyväskylä, Finland)			
2	The Festive Spread - Its Laying and its writing. A philosophical study of food culture – Matti Itkonen (University of Jyväskylä, Finland)			
3	EU Cultural Policy, European Imaginations, and the European Capital of Culture Programme – Katherine Jones (King's College London)			

161 Th2   SKE-163		Shrinking Cities: The Governance of Shrinkage within a European Context (1): Western Europe See also: 188 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/161		
Affilia	ation	UGRG		
Conv Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Vlad Mykhnenko (University of Nottingham)		
1	Shrinking cities in France: towards a definition – Manuel Wolff (Dresden University of Technology, Germany)			
2	The Governance of a shrinking city: Liverpool, UK – Chris Couch (Liverpool John Moores University), Matthew Cocks (University of Liverpool)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

**Can regeneration defeats shrinkage? The case of Genoa, Italy** – Alberto Violante (Sapienza Università di Roma, Italy)

162		Emerging Geographies of Transition			
Th2	2   SKE-164	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/162			
Affilia	ation	EGRG			
Conv Chai	venor(s) and r(s)	Ralitsa Hiteva and Jennifer Watts (University of Manchester)			
1	Reconfiguring and reconciling spatialities for a low carbon future: Public engagement with whole energy systems transitions – Karen Parkhill, Catherine Butler and Nick Pidgeon (Cardiff University)				
2	The transition towards sustainability: can motorsport drive us green? – Franz Huber (The Open University)				
3	An institutional analysis of the sustainability transition in waste management in England – Pauline Deutz and Anne Kildunne (University of Hull)				
4	The influence of social, institutions and political factors on transforming solid waste management system: a Case study of Tripoli, Libya – Jalal Etriki (University of Hull)				
5	Transition and ethnicity in Cornwall: exploring the relationship between cultural issues, engagement and resistance in the Transition movement – Julie Tamblin				

163       Emerging Themes in Geographical         Th2   SKE-165       Research (1): Geographical theories ar practice         See also: 190, 216       View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC20				
Affiliation	PGF			
Convenor(s)	Wendy Miller (University of Plymouth)			
Chair(s)	Chris Philo (University of Glasgow)			
	Creative Engagements: 'with' and 'for', methodologically speaking – Matt Wilkins (University of Exeter)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
i i i u i s	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	<b>Being Impactful; Working on Impact</b> – Clare Collingwood (Durham University)
3	<b>Doing a part-time PhD at 'work' in the professions: The trials and tribulations of employer sponsored PhD in the UK.</b> – David Haigh and Sallyann Halliday (Leeds Metropolitan University)
4	<b>'In-situ methods in urban regeneration consultations: Walking discussions and photographic diaries'</b> – Katerina Frankova (Coventry University)
5	Participatory action research experiences of learning as sustainability – evidence from an Austrian school – Lukas Scherak (University of Exeter)
6	<b>Deconstructions of an Urban Applescape</b> – Poppy Nicol (Cardiff University)
7	Addressing Climate Change: Local Solutions to a Global Problem – Stephen Axon (Liverpool Hope University)
8	Analytical frameworks for assessing sustainable rural livelihoods amongst Casamance refugees in The Gambia – Charlotte Ray (University of Coventry)

164 Th2   SKE-201		Learning to be low carbon: levering change			
		<b>at home and at work (2)</b> See also: 138 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/164			
Affili	ation	PERG, EGWG			
Convenor(s)		Paul Barratt, Sally Eden and David Gibbs (University of Hull)			
Chai	ir(s)	Paul Barratt (University of Hull)			
1	Energy demand and associated carbon emissions for Northumbria University estate: one School approach – Kate Theobald, Graham Capper and Sara Walker (Northumbria University)				
2	Smart Communities: social learning, community action, practice theory, and the shaping of new low carbon practices at home – Kevin Burchell (Kingston University)				
3	We don't want to hassle the guest: Hotels, sustainability policies and business travellers – Wouter Geerts (Royal Holloway, University of London)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Governmentality and the production of low carbon citizens in Durban and Cape Town, South Africa: the impact of low carbon awareness
projects as 'government technologies' in a dualistic society - Dianne
Scott (University of KwaZulu-Natal, South Africa), Catherine Sutherland
(University of KwaZulu-Natal, South Africa), Gregg Oelofse (Cape Town
Government, South Africa), Hayley Leck (Royal Holloway, University of
London)

5 Social and Behavioural Barriers to achieving low-carbon retrofits in social housing – David Lowery (Northumbria University)

165 Th2   SKE-207		New perspectives on walking and cycling (2) See also: 139 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/165			
Affilia	ation	TGRG			
Conv	venor(s)	Colin Pooley (Lancaster University)			
Chai	r(s)	Miles Tight (University of Leeds)			
1	Understanding Walking and Cycling (UWAC): Key results and policy implications – Colin Pooley (Lancaster University), Tim Jones (Oxford Brookes University), Miles Tight (University of Leeds), Alison Chisholm (Oxford Brookes University), Dave Horton (Lancaster University), Griet Scheldeman (Lancaster University), Ann Jopson (University of Leeds), Caroline Mullen (University of Leeds), Emanuele Strano (University of the West of England)				
2	Understanding the Relationship Between Urban Form and Walking and Cycling – Tim Jones (Oxford Brookes University), Ann Jopson (University of Leeds), Emanuele Strano (University of the West of England)				
3	<b>Diversity in everyday urban travel practices</b> – Colin Pooley (Lancaster University), Dave Horton (Lancaster University), Griet Scheldeman (Lancaster University)				
4	Participatory planning and futures development: active travel scenarios for the UK – R Newton (University of Salford), Miles Tight (University of Leeds), Moshe Givoni (University of Oxford), James Macmillen (University of Oxford)				
5	Discussant – Andy Cope (Sustrans)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

166 Th2   SKE-208		Researching and (re)imagining children's emotions in geography (2): Methodologies See also: 140 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/166			
Affili	ation	GCYFRG			
Con	venor(s)	Matej Blazek and Morgan Windram-Geddes (University of Dundee)			
Cha	ir(s)	Morgan Windram-Geddes (University of Dundee)			
1	Music, lyrics and young people's emotions: working with those in challenging circumstances – Douglas Lonie and Luke Dickens (Youth Music)				
2	"Nope, I'm not made for it (running)": employing kinetic focus groups to reveal primary school girls' experiences of physical activity – Morgan Windram-Geddes (University of Dundee)				
3	Interpreting the social: drawing upon the researcher's emotional experiences during fieldwork – Lisa Procter (University of Sheffield)				
4	Researching mobile emotions – Lesley Murray (University of Brighton)				
5	Reflections on the implications of unpredictable and emotionally saturated fieldwork settings – Joanna Tsoni				
6	Everyday lives, new urban spaces and emotion: reflections of an ethnographic Geographer – Sophie Hadfield-Hill (University of Northampton)				

167 Th2   SKE-301		Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries (2): Critical Methodologies See also: 141, 194, 220 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/167			
Convenor(s)		Elizabeth Straughan (Aberystwyth University), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University), Mrill Ingram (University of Arizona, United States)			
Chair(s)		Elizabeth Straughan (Aberystwyth University)			
1	1 Mapping person-place relations: a synthesis of science, social science and art endeavour. – Jon Anderson (Cardiff University)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	'Geo-Located Satscapes and their Implications for the Arts and Geography' – Ralph Hoyte (Artist), Marc Yeats (Ohio State University, United States), Philip Phelps (University of the West of England)
3	Learning Space: Psychogeography as an Educational and Creative Tool – Tina Richardson (University of Leeds)
4	Youth, Photography & Speculative Geographies of Fort McMurray, Alberta, Canada. – Andriko Lozowy (University of Alberta, Canada)
5	Discussant – Mrill Ingram (University of Arizona, United States)

168		Leisure spaces, popular culture and				
Th2	2   SKE-307	<b>geographical imaginations (1)</b> See also: 195, 221 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/168				
Affilia	ation	GLTRG				
Conv	venor(s)	Jacqueline Tivers (Nottingham Trent University), Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)				
Chai	r(s)	Jacqueline Tivers (Nottingham Trent University)				
1	Protected natural spaces as spaces which facilitate sustainable leisure: the case of the Basque Country – Arantza Arruti Gómez (University of Deusto, Spain)					
2	Garcia da Orta Garden (in Lisbon) as a place of feeding geographical imaginations – Carla Braga (Estoril Higher Institute for Tourism and Hotel Studies, Portugal)					
3	Parc Downsview Park and the Geography of Fun: on missed opportunities at Canada's first urban National Park – Julie Bogdanowicz (University of Toronto, Canada)					
4	The Provision of Garden Tourism: An All-Consuming Passion? – Catherine Gorman (Dublin Institute of Technology)					
5	Integrated places or pleasure islands? The conception of sports city zones – Andrew Smith (University of Westminster)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

169 Th2   SHE- READ		Exhibitionary Geographies and the Post- Museum (2): Spaces of Exhibition, Exhibiting Space See also: 143 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/169				
Affili	ation	SCGRG				
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Michael Crang (Durham University), Divya P. Tolia-Kelly (Durham University)				
1	Ruffling Feathers: Displaying Dead Birds Using a Non-Anthropocentric Approach – Merle Patchett (University of Glasgow)					
2	A tale of two trails: Encountering living heritage on foot in Hong Kong – Lachlan Barber (University of British Columbia, Canada)					
3	Stilling the flow of signs: creative action and the discontinuity of the museum environment – Chris Dorset (Northumbria University)					
4	See it All Small: Public Spatial Models and Collective Identity – Yael Padan (Ben Gurion University of the Negev, Israel)					
5	Thinking critically about community engagement programmes: a case study from Glasgow – Ealasaid Munro (University of Edinburgh)					

170		Gentrification in the South (2) – Country				
Th2	2   SHE-5	Cases See also: 145 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/170				
Affili	ation	UGRG				
Con	venor(s)	Ernesto López-Morales (Universidad de Chile, Chile), Hyun Bang Shin (London School of Economics and Political Science)				
Chai	ir(s)	Ernesto López-Morales (Universidad de Chile, Chile)				
1	1 <b>Neoliberalism, en bloc redevelopment: The case of housing in</b> <b>Singapore</b> – Jun Wang (National University of Singapore)					
2	Gentrification in Buenos Aires City: A drip strategy – Hilda Herzer (Buenos Aires University, Argentina), Carla Rodríguez (Buenos Aires University, Argentina), Maria Di Virgilio (Careggi, University of Florence, Italy					
3	<b>Revisiting the role of art galleries in gentrification of Seoul: Focusing on Samcheong-dong and Garosu-gil</b> – Eje Kim (Gyeongin National University of Education, South Korea)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

- 4 **A Comparative Look at the Experiences of Displacement: The Cases of Amsterdam and Istanbul** – Bahar Sakizlioglu (Utrecht University, The Netherlands)
- 5 Forced displacement and resettlement as part of gentrification? A case study of the railway project in Metro Manila, the Philippines – Narae Choi (University of Oxford)

171		Urban, suburban and rural development (2):				
Th2   SHE-6		Inequality and change See also: 146 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/171				
Chai	ir(s)	Ludek Sykora (Charles University, Czech Republic)				
1	Changes of the electoral behaviour of the population from a rural-urban interface: Bucharest metropolitan area – lanoş loan, Tălângă Cristian and Daniela Zamfir (University of Bucharest, Romania)					
2	2 'Development through Sport': The 'Indianisation' of Cricket and its Potential for Development – Jerram Bateman and Tony Binns (University of Otago, New Zealand)					
3	Dynamics of rural mobility in the High Mountains of Sinai Peninsula – Ahmed Assem Shams El Din (IMT Institute for Advanced Studies, Italy)					
4	Social Housing and Economic Development: Creating Co-sovereigns through housing provision in Johannesburg, South Africa – Ashley William Gunter (Monash University, South Africa)					
5	the Amathole E	towns in post-apartheid South Africa: The experience of conomic Development Agency (ASPIRE) – James Binns and Etienne Nel (University of Otago, New Zealand)				

172 Th2   SHE-7		The spatial imaginary - Theorising new landscapes			
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/172			
Chair(s)		Georgina Endfield (University of Nottingham)			
1	Local Languages of Racism and Anti-Racism in Australia? – Jacqueline Nelson (University of Western Sydney, Australia)				
2 Communitas and Immunitas: Notes on Roberto Esposito's Spaces of Biopolitical – Claudio Minca (Wageningen University, The Netherlands)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Epistemology, Space and Time in the Geographical Imagination of the Indian Tradition – Pasquale Simonelli (Monmouth University, United States)
4	<b>One world. Visions of the world as a territory</b> – Clarisse Didelon (Université du Havre, France)
5	Playing Mathematical Geographies: scientific surface models as playthings – Lina Hakim (The London Consortium)

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
i iiui 5	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

173 ThP   RGS-OT		Chair's plenary: 'Writing on the Land: Reading Cuba through its Geography' Sponsored by <i>Transactions of the IBG</i> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/173			
Cha	ir(s)	Stephen Daniels (University of Nottingham)			
	Writing on the Land: Reading Cuba through its Geography – Peter H (University of Essex)				
	Discussant – Sarah Radcliffe (University of Cambridge)				

	AGM - Economic Geography Research
ThP   RGS-EC	Group (EGRG)

	AGM - Space, Sexualities and Queer
ThP   RGS-CR	Research Group AGM (SSQRG)

	AGM - Social and Cultural Geography
ThP   RGS-LR	Research Group (SCGRG)

	AGM - History and Philosophy of
ThP   RGS-SR	Geography Research Group (HPGRG)

	AGM - Energy Geographies Working Group	
ThP   RGS-TR	(EGWG)	

	AGM - Population Geography Research
ThP   SHE-10	Group (PopGRG)

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

174	ļ	<b>Poster session - meet the authors</b> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/174
Th	B   RGS-MH	view abstracts online. http://conterence.igs.org/Ac2011/174
1	Neighbourhood (University of To	d-level Social Determinants of Health – Antony Chum pronto, Canada)
2		emation in Europe during the 20th Century – Martina es University, Czech Republic)
3		n the Chance to be Children: Memory, Identity and Countryside – Michael Leyshon and Tea Tverin (University
4		earch of Surveyed Maps of Kyoto in the 17th Century: r Development of Historical GIS – Akihiro Tsukamoto niversity, Japan)
5	Flood: Analyzir physical and so	ences in the damage caused by the 1938 Great Hanshin ng the relationship between the degree of damage and the ocial conditions of Kobe city in the modern period – Go meikan University, Japan)
6		ergy and virtual worlds: the recent growth of wind farms nni Mauro (University of Trieste, Italy)
7	•	andscape: the suburb of Rome – Gabriella Restaino ersity of Rome, Italy)
8		Valley: a crossroad of moving people – Andrea Favretto Krasna (University of Trieste, Italy)
9		to bank: Risk in the transnational financial livelihoods of nts in London – Camille Aznar (Queen Mary, University of

175		Critical Public Geographies (2)			
Th3   RGS-EC		See also: 148 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/175			
Affilia	ation	PyGyRG			
Conv Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Angharad Saunders (University of Glamorgan), Kate Moles (Cardiff University)			
		ublic Geography: Care Ethics and Border Crossings – otte, Ryan Burns and Amy Piedalue (University of Washington,			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Thu 5	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45–

2	Participatory research in practice: Engaging a disadvantaged neighbourhood – Emma Jones (University of Glamorgan)	
3	<b>Social Geography / Creative Masses</b> – Glenn Davison (Artstation), Michael Shepherd (Cardiff University), Ian Grimstead (Cardiff University), Richard Owen (University of Glamorgan)	
4	The neutral zone? The politics of doing public participatory geoengineering workshops – Karen Parkhill (Cardiff University), Catherine Butler (Cardiff University), Nick Pidgeon (Cardiff University), Adam Corner (Cardiff University), Naomi Vaughan (University of East Anglia)	

176 Th3   RGS-CR		AHRC Collaborative Doctoral Awards: Research Showcase and Discussion (1) See also: 203 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/176	
			Convenor(s) and Chair(s)
1	The 2LO transmitter: A Collaborative Doctoral Award between Royal Holloway and the Science Museum – Alison Hess (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
2	Representing audience engagements with site-specific artworks: mapping experience and aesthetics at Yorkshire Sculpture Park, England – Saskia Warren (University of Sheffield)		
3	City Walls and Museum Windows: collaborative study of museum work – Ellie Miles (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
4	Imagining Inlandsis: Surface and impenetrability – Jean De-Pomereu (University of Exeter)		
5	Steam creolized: the Royal Mail Steam Packet Company in the post- emancipation Caribbean – Anyaa Anim-Addo (Royal Holloway, University of London)		

177	Unjust Geographies? A response to the
Th3   RGS-LR	Browne Review and the future of UK Higher Education View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/177
Affiliation	GJWG

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Rachel Pain (Durham University), Peter Hopkins (Newcast University)			
Cha	iir(s)	Rachel Pain (Durham University)			
1 Articulating the public and private good of university: lessons from student volunteering and the co-curriculum – Clare Holdsworth (Kee University)					
2	Student activism in Newcastle upon Tyne: responses to changes in higher education funding in England – Peter Hopkins (Newcastle University), Liz Todd (Newcastle University)				
3	Critical reflections from a student 'activist' – Rhiannon Redpath (Newcastle University)				
4	Discussant – Meghan Cope (University of Vermont, United States)				

178	8	Theorising (in)justice and geography (2):				
Th3   RGS-SR		Empirical and Theoretical links to the Spatiality of Justice See also: 151 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/178				
Affili	ation	GJWG				
Con	venor(s)	Andrew Davies (University of Liverpool), Paul Milbourne (Cardiff University)				
Cha	ir(s)	Paul Milbourne (Cardiff University)				
1	Global Environ	mental Justice – Adrian Martin (University of East Anglia)				
2	<b>Doing spatial justice the French way</b> – Claire Hancock (Université Paris Est Créteil, France)					
3	Liberal theories of justice and radical geography: discordant or harmonic? – Gareth Edwards (Durham University)					
4	Exploring the ethical spaces of 'empowerment' and 'fairness' through the South African wine industry – Agatha Herman (University of Exeter)					

179	New and Emerging Rural Researchers (1):
Th3   RGS-DR	Rural society See also: 205, 250 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/179
Affiliation	RGRG

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Stacey Coppock (University of Nottingham), Daniel Keech (University of Southampton), Kevin Cahill (University of Exeter)			
Cha	ir(s)	Richard Yarwood (University of Plymouth)			
1	Invisible Return: Migration and Belonging in Rural Ireland – Christina           Noble (University of Aberdeen)				
2	<b>Social Enterprise: a fruitful future for old orchards?</b> – Daniel Keech (University of Southampton)				
3	Kombinacja, Social Credit and Varieties of Territoriality in Socialist and Postsocialist Poland? – Edyta Materka (London School of Economics and Political Science)				
4	Polish identity in rural England – Kirstie Bowden (University of Exeter)				

180		Unpacking energy and resilience (2):			
Th3	B RGS-TR	<b>vulnerability and equity</b> See also: 153 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/180			
Affili	ation	PERG, CCRG, EGWG			
Conv	venor(s)	Stefan Bouzarovski, Rosie Day, Dan van der Horst, Oleg Golubchikov and John Walls (University of Birmingham)			
Chai	ir(s)	Stefan Bouzarovski (University of Birmingham)			
1	Border strategies: carbon leakage, energy security and the Estonian oil shale industry – Kärg Kama (University of Oxford)				
2	Assessing the potential for bioconservation to make buildings more resilient – Mary Thornbush (University of Birmingham)				
3	Biofuels and common land - fuelling resilience? – Rebecca Oakey (King's College London)				
4	Fuelwood discourses and practices in Kano, Nigeria: Lessons in social- ecological resilience and for energy policy? – Reginald Cline-Cole (University of Birmingham), Roy Maconachie (University of Bath)				
5	Delta oil to desert trees. Gendered perspectives on energy and land politics in rural Northern Nigeria – Saadatu Baba (University of Birmingham)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

181		Geographies of Friendships (3):			
Th	3   SAF-G34	Friendships, mobilities and institutions See also: 129, 154, 207 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/181			
Affili	ation	WGSG, GCYFRG, SCGRG			
Con	venor(s)	Tim Bunnell and Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)			
Cha	ir(s)	Tim Bunnell (National University of Singapore)			
1	Friends in Low Places: Entertainers Return from Trafficking and Intimate Networks in the Philippines – Sallie Yea (National University of Singapore)				
2		<b>he Russian-speaking community of London</b> – Darya ersity College London)			
3	The intersections of friendships: the impact of friendship on mobility for males and females in rural and urban locales. – Dianna Looker (Mount Saint Vincent University, Canada)				
4	Fancy That: Imagining Friend Relationships during the move to University – Kirsty Finn (Teeside University)				
5	A Home from Home? Friendships and carescapes in a Sure Start Children's Centre – Eleanor Jupp (The Open University)				

182		Communicated Geographies: Research Methods and Methodologies View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/182				
Th	8   SAF-119					
Affili	ation	HERG				
Con	venor(s)	Martin Haigh (Oxford Brooks University), Debby Cotton (University of Plymouth), Tim Hall (University of Gloucestershire)				
Chai	ir(s)	Tim Hall (University of Gloucestershire)				
1	Is Q for you? Using Q methodology within geographical and pedagogical research – Paul Wright (Southampton Solent University)					
2	Integral Analysis – Martin Haigh (Oxford Brooks University)					
3	Lost in Translation? Analyzing Foreign Narratives in Migration Research – Rosalia Avila-Tapies (Association of Spanish Geographers), Josefina Domínguez-Mujica (Universidad de Las Palmas de Gran Canaria, Spain)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10-12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Developing methodologies to understand and guide the ways that Geographers learn on human geography fieldtrips – Catherine White
	(University of Northumbria)

5 **Researching the hidden curriculum: intentional and unintended messages** – Debby Cotton (University of Plymouth), Jennie Winter (University of Plymouth)

183 Th3   SAF-120		Queer Bathroom Monologues			
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/183			
Affiliation		SSQRG			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Sheila Cavanagh (University of York)			
Queer Bathroom Monologues					

184	'Globalizing Responsibility: The Political			
Th3   SAF-121	Rationalities of Ethical Consumption': authors meet interlocutors View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/184			
Affiliation	RGS-IBG Book Series			
Convenor(s)	Neil Coe (University of Manchester), Mark Whitehead (Aberystwyth University)			
Chair(s)	Neil Coe (University of Manchester)			
Globalizing Responsibility: The Political Rationalities of Ethical Consumption – Clive Barnett (The Open University), Paul Cloke (University of Exeter), Nick Clarke (University of Southampton), Alice Malpass (University of Bristol)				
<b>Panellists</b> – Kersty Hobson (Australian National University, Australia), Mike Goodman (King's College London), Alex Hughes (Newcastle University)				

185	Droughts and Food Security		
Th3   SAF-122	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/185		
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Molly E. Brown (NASA Goddard Space Flight Centre, United States), Elena Tarnavsky (University of Reading)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Rainfall Estimation for Drought and Crop Monitoring – Elena Tarnavsky (University of Reading)
2	Water, food habits and opportunities: challenge for developing countries – Anastasia Likhacheva (Higher School of Economics, Russia)
3	Food Security in the Current Conditions – Alina Savelyeva (Higher School of Economics, Russia)
4	"The greatest of all evils": Drought and famine in Western India, 1790- 1860 – George Adamson (University of Brighton)
5	Famine Early Warning Systems and their use of Satellite Remote Sensing Data – Molly E. Brown (NASA Goddard Space Flight Centre, United States), Timothy Essam (University of Maryland, United States), Kenneth Leonard (University of Maryland)

186 Th3   SKE-060a		Collective Life and Urban Space (1): Theorising Spaces of Sociality and Connection See also: 212 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/186		
Affilia	ation	UGRG		
Convenor(s)		Andrew Barnfield (University College London), Regan Koch University College London)		
Chai	ir(s)	Regan Koch (University College London)		
1	Collective Life: Playground encounters and the multicultural city – Hele Wilson (University of Hull)			
2	Students as Infrastructure: Re-Conceptualizing the University City – Therese Kenna (University College Cork, Ireland), Denis Linehan (University College Cork, Ireland)			
3	Families and cities – Chris Harker (Durham University)			
4	The politics of the social in the city – Jane Wills (Queen Mary, University of London)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

187 Th3   SKE-060b		Education and the State (1): Enhancing Opportunities See also: 213 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/187		
Affilia	ation	HPGRG, PopGRG		
Conv	venor(s)	Sarah Holloway, Elizabeth Mavroudi, Darren Smith and Heike Jöns (Loughborough University)		
Chai	r(s)	Johanna Waters (University of Birmingham)		
1	Shaping our Future: Geographies of British University Expansion in the 1960s – Heike Jöns (Loughborough University), Mike Heffernan (University of Nottingham)			
2	State, Market, Funding: The Influence of the State-Private Nexus on Social Inclusion in Higher Education. Some Reflections from Latin America and Europe – Ed Brown (Loughborough University)			
3	Educational Restructuring and the Shifting Boundaries between the State and Family Life – Sarah Holloway andHelena Pimlott-Wilson (Loughborough University)			
4	State 'Surveillance' through Embodied Friendly 'Support': The Power Dynamics of Family Learning – Emma Wainwright (Brunel University)			
5	Erosion of the Concept of School Catchment Areas and its Consequences for Education Management at the Local Level in Poland – Arthur Bajerski (Adam Mickiewicz University, Poland)			

188 Th3   SKE-163		Shrinking Cities: The Governance of Shrinkage within a European Context (2): Central and Eastern Europe See also: 161 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/188	
Affilia	ation	UGRG	
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Vlad Mykhnenko (University of Nottingham)	
1	Consensus building, grant coalitions and fragmented interests: the governance of urban shrinkage in eastern Germany – Katrin Grossmann, Dieter Rink, Annegret Haase and Matthias Bernt (Helmholtz Centre for Environmental Research (UFZ), Germany)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Governance of shrinkage: the case study of Ostrava, Czechia – Petr Rumpel and Ondrej Slach (University of Ostrava, Czech Republic)
3	Shrinking cities, shrinking budgets? Governance of shrinkage in Greater Donetsk, Ukraine – Vlad Mykhnenko (University of Nottingham), Larysa Kuzmenko, Dmytro Myedvyedyev and Myroslava Soldak (Ukraine Industrial Economics Institute, Ukraine)

189 Th3   SKE-164		Economic Geographical Imaginations I See also: 215			
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/189			
Affili	ation	EGRG			
Convenor(s)		James Faulconbridge (Lancaster University), Sarah Hall (University of Nottingham)			
Chai	ir(s)	James Faulconbridge (Lancaster University)			
1	<b>Cultural economy and institutional economy geography: divergent or convergent paths?</b> – James Faulconbridge (Lancaster University), Sarah Hall (University of Nottingham)				
2	Exploring the borders between culture and economic geography – Claudia Klaerding and Robert Hassink (Christian-Albrechts-Universität zu Kiel, Germany)				
3	<b>Geographies of marketization</b> – Marc Boeckler (Johannes Gutenberg- Universität Mainz, Germany), Christian Berndt (University of Zurich, Switzerland)				
4	Spatialities of governance – Oliver Ibert (IRS, Germany), Axel Stein (Leibniz Institute for Regional Studies, Germany)				

networks and landscapes See also: 163, 216		Research (2): Understanding change in networks and landscapes		
Affiliation		PGF		
Conv	venor(s)	Wendy Miller (University of Plymouth)		
Chair(s)		Kevin Ward (University of Manchester)		
1 <b>Top down heritage and regeneration: Consequences for sense of place and identity</b> – Sophie Yarker (Newcastle University)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45–

2	Uncertain futures, uncertain actions: exploring the changing ecohydrology of Scotland's standing freshwaters – Martin Muir (University of Dundee)
3	Integrating etic and emic perspectives in flood vulnerability assessment – Meghan Alexander (Middlesex University)
4	What is driving sustainability? Exploring sustainability discourses and values through 'Short Food Supply Chains' in contrasting

developmental contexts – Luke Owen (Coventry University)

- 5 **Urban greenspace planning in England** Olwen Hughes (University of Plymouth)
- 6 Policy Implications of Plant Closures within the West Midlands: Future Challenges from the LDV Closure of 2009 – Tom Dudley (Coventry University)
- 7 How do we go from Here? The Consumption of the Car and the Pursuit of a Low Carbon Automobility – Jonathan Kershaw (Coventry University)
- 8 **Geographies of Nuclear New Build** Jonathan C. Cooper, J. Howe and C. Germond-Duret (University of Central Lancashire)
- 9 **Vulnerability Assessment to Flooding** Zeinab Rezaee (University of Leicester)
- 10 Identifying land use conflicts in coastal cities using Geographic Information Sciences for Participation – Hélène Draux (London Metropolitan University)

191 Th3   SKE-201		Methods and approaches to analysing the impacts of urban housing-led renewal and regeneration in the UK View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/19			
Affiliation		UGRG			
Convenor(s)		James Rees (University of Birmingham), Antony Lockley (University of Salford), Leif Jerram (University of Manchester)			
Chai	r(s)	James Rees (University of Birmingham)			
1	A throw of the DICE? Residential security and design: the role of evidence, personality or luck in the transfer of learning between policy and practice – Elanor Warwick (King's College London)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Thurs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2 <b>Building for Life: responding to New Labour's desire for evidence of</b> <b>improving housing design quality</b> – Elanor Warwick (King's College London), Philippa Westbury (Commission for Architecture and the Built Environment), Dominic Church (Commission for Architecture and the Built Environment)	
3	Housing led renewal in England in the 2000s – different routes, same destination? – Ian Cole (Sheffield Hallam University)
	3

**History and evaluating housing-led regeneration** – Antony Lockley (University of Salford), Leif Jerram (University of Manchester)

192		Everyday geographies of peace (1)				
Th	8   SKE-207	See also: 218 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/192				
Affili	ation	GJWG				
Con	venor(s)	Fiona McConnell and Philippa Williams (University of Cambridge)				
Chai	ir(s)	Jonathan Darling (University of Manchester)				
1	Places of empathy in a fragile, contentious landscape: the frustrations and promise of environmental peacebuilding in the Eastern Mediterranean – Stuart Schoenfeld (University of York)					
2	The banality of 21st century boundary-making' – John Donaldson and Martin A. Pratt (Durham University)					
3	Transforming 'The Troubles': Cultural Geographies of Peacebuilding in Northern Ireland – Lia Shimada (University College London)					
4	The 'quiet diplomacy' of the Tibetan Government-in-Exile – Fiona McConnell (University of Cambridge)					
5	Discussion – Philippa Williams (University of Cambridge)					

193 Th3   SKE-208	Diversity in transitions to adulthood and implications for residential mobility (1): 'Ordinary' residential mobility in young adulthood and implications of international migration See also: 219 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/193
Affiliation	GCYFRG, PopGRG

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening	1
Inuis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–	

Convenor(s)		Nissa Finney (University of Manchester), Naomi Tyrrell (University of Plymouth)				
Chair(s)		Nissa Finney (University of Manchester)				
1		Young adults' anticipated futures as partners and parents: what role does housing mobility play? – Emma Rawlins (University of Edinburgh)				
2		Understanding the impacts of migratory experiences for young Polish migrants social networks – Matthew Callender (University of Northampton)				
3	They just don't understand how I can live like this: Migration as an escape route from conventional lifecourses – Dorothea Mueller (University of Sussex)					
4	'Squeezing' Themselves In: Residential Mobility and Vital Conjunctures in Transitions to Adulthood in Zambia – Catherine Locke (University of East Anglia), Dolf Lintelo (Institute of Development Studies)					

194 Th3   SKE-301		Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries				
		(3): Spaces and Sites See also: 141, 167, 220 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/194				
Affili	ation	HGRG				
Convenor(s)		Elizabeth Straughan (Aberystwyth University), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University), Mrill Ingram (University of Arizona, United States)				
Chair(s)		Mrill Ingram (University of Arizona, United States)				
1	<b>'Experimental Gentleman': art-science on board ship</b> – Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University)					
2	Field Station: a vehicle for experimental art and geography – Sara Bowler (University College Falmouth)					
3	<b>The Ice and the Real Estate on the Zuidas in Amsterdam</b> – Irene Janze (Artist, Buro Jan-ZE*/ Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam, The Netherlands)					
4	Lost – Nick Edwards (University of Manchester)					
5	Discussant – E	Discussant – Elizabeth Straughan (Aberystwyth University)				

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

195		Leisure spaces, popular culture and geographical imaginations (2)			
Th	3   SKE-307	See also: 168, 221 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/195			
Affili	ation	GLTRG			
Convenor(s)		Jacqueline Tivers (Nottingham Trent University), Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)			
Cha	ir(s)	Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)			
1	Constructing the view of Valletta: The commodification of the gaze in the development of leisure space – Janet Speake and Anya Chapman (Liverpool Hope University)				
2	Public Leisure Spaces and Representations of the Social Imaginary: routine vs merchandising of landscapes in the Marvelous City, Rio de Janeiro \ RJ - Brazil – Maria Jaqueline Elicher and Rafael de Freitas Driendl (Universidade Federal do Estado do Rio de Janeiro (UNIRIO), Brazil)				
3	Real space, imagined place: cultural construction at two Nottingham birthplaces – Jacqueline Tivers (Nottingham Trent University), Angela Phelps (The Open University)				
4	Multi-level Red Light Window: Leisure and commerce in the Amsterdam Red Light District – Magdalena Sabat (New York University, United States)				

196	6	The politics of daily mobility (1):		
Th3   SHE- READ		<b>constructing the mobile citizen</b> See also: 222 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/196		
Affili	iation	PolGRG, TGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Justin Spinney (Universty of East London), Katrina Brown (The James Hutton Institute), Rachel Aldred (University of East London)		
Cha	ir(s)	Justin Spinney (Universty of East London)		
1	Legitimate and non-legitimate non-motorised transport: the case of London's rickshaws – Thomas Turnbull (University of Oxford)			
construction of		eel a Londoner, for what that's worth: entitlements and the f citizenship on London buses – Alasdair Jones (London ne and Tropical Medicine)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Thurs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45–

3	Reconfiguring outdoor citizenship in Norway – Katrina Brown (The James
	Hutton Institute), Frode Flemsater (Centre for Rural Research, Norway),
	Gunhild Setten (Norwegian University of Science and Technology, Norway)

- 4 **Healthy travel in a car-oriented environment: a mixed-metehods investigation of the socio-economic structure of car commuting** – Anna Goodman (London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine)
- 5 On the road to nowhere? Contested images of cycling in official and unofficial policy discourse Rachel Aldred (University of East London)

197 Th3   SHE-PIP		Plasticities. The place of critical		
		<b>neuroscience, materialities and behaviours</b> (1) See also: 223 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/197		
Affilia	ation	HPGRG		
Convenor(s)		Mark Paterson (University of Exeter), Jessica Pykett (Aberystwyth University), James Ash (Northumbria University)		
Chai	r(s)	Mark Paterson (University of Exeter)		
1		sumer expertise: constructing markets for g research – Tanja Schneider (University of Oxford)		
2		Vinds about Neuroplasticity and Localisation of Brain vita Chirmutta (Washington University St. Louis, United		
		rgetting: Happiness, Suffering, and the Politics of tion – Jessica Cadwallader (Macquarie University, Australia)		
		ention: The technics of plastic habits – Sam Kinsley e West of England), James Ash (Northumbria University)		
5	5 Neurocapitalism: neuroeconomics, picoeconomics and behavioural economics for public policy – Jessica Pykett (Aberystwyth University)			

198 Th3   SHE-5	Planning, sustainability and human behaviour (1) See also: 224 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/198
Chair(s)	Sheena Carlisle (University of Wales Institute Cardiff)

Thurs			Plenary			0
i iiui s	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Cairo's Contested Solid Waste Management and Zabaleen Garbage Collectors' Right to the City – Wael Salah Fahmi (Helwan University, Egypt)
2	<b>Biospheric Urban Dwellings</b> – MA Vincent (Manchester Institute for Research and Innovation in Art and Design)
3	Does Post Occupancy Evaluation provide a methodology to neutralise Carbon Dioxide? – Tia Kansara (University College London)
4	What does "pro-environmental behaviour change" actually mean? An approach to mapping energy-related behaviours along meaningful dimensions – Charlie Wilson (University of East Anglia), Jeremy Brooks (University of Illinois, United States), Sonja Klinsky (University of British Columbia, Canada/University of Cambridge)
5	Urban Poverty and Food Access: An intensive study of the nature of the food economy within a low-income neighbourhood in Cape Town, South Africa, and how it is navigated by its residents – Kaylee Cooke (University of Cape Town, South Africa)

		Agricultural transitions	
Th3   SHE-6		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/199	
Cha	ir(s)	Bruce Scholten (Durham University)	
1	Community resilience and land degradation: evidence from the EU LEDDRA Project – Geoff Wilson (University of Plymouth)		
2	Economic Change and Urban Agriculture on the Zambian Copperbelt: the Cases of Ndola and Kitwe – Jessie Smart, Tony Binns and Etienne Nel (University of Otago, New Zealand)		
3	Imagining a future without rice in South India – the social-ecological impacts of land use change on marginalised farmers – Isabelle Kunze (Leibniz University of Hannover, Germany)		
4	Transitioning dairying to a middle ground in Uganda and East Africa – Bruce Scholten (Durham University)		

200	Meteorological Imaginations. Towards
Th3   SHE-7	geographies of affective practices of weather, atmospherics and landscapes (1) See also: 226, 251 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/200
Affiliation	SCGRG, CCRG, HGRG

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Inuis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Owain Jones (University of the West of England), Mark Moss (University of Northumbria)			
Chair(s)		John Thornes (University of Birmingham)			
1	Uncertainty, Anxiety, and Forecasting – David Demeritt and Sébastien Nobert (King's College London)				
2	Data in Hurrica	Between Visions and Visualizations: The Excesses and Ek-stasis of Data in Hurricane Modeling – Keith Woodward (University of Wisconsin-Madison, United States)			
3		Our models were wrong: failures of science and failures of politics during the French Heatwave of 2003 – Henry Buller (University of Exeter)			
4	Air and security: contemporary threat and affective governance – Peter Adey (Keele University)				
		by Chair – John Thornes (University of Birmingham)			

201 Th3   SHE-10		Postgraduate research on contemporary		
		<b>population geographies (1)</b> See also: 227 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/201		
Affili	ation	PopGRG		
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Hannah Deakin and Kelly Wakefield (Loughborough University)		
1	Occupational mobility of immigrants in Spain – Diego Bunge (Instituto Universitario Ortega y Gasset, Madrid, Spain)			
2	Improving the quality of international migration estimates to and from the UK – George Disney (University of Southampton)			
3	Internally Displaced Persons in England: women's forced migration in response to domestic violence – Janet Bowstead (London Metropolitian University)			
4	A Place to Call Home: Understanding Post-EU Accession Polish Family Migration to Manchester – Jennifer Brown (University of Leeds)			
5	Polish graduate migrants in England – Agnieszka Szewczyk (Loughborough University)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

202	Impact Through Engagement, a workshop facilitated by the NCCPE View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/202		
Th4   RGS-EC			
Convenor(s)	Sophie Duncan (National Coordinating Centre for Public Engagement - NCCPE), Stephanie Wyse (RGS-IBG)		
Chair(s)	Sophie Duncan (NCCPE)		

203 Th4   RGS-CR		AHRC Collaborative Doctoral Awards: Research Showcase and Discussion (2) See also: 176 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/203	
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Catherine Leyshon (University of Exeter)	
1	In Conversation I: the AHRC CDA experience – Sarah Evans (University of the West of England), Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)		
2	In Conversation II: mingling the academic and professional in a CDA – Mary Guyatt (Queen Mary, University of London)		
3	Panel discussion		

204 Th4   RGS-LR		'A view from the river: Luna Leopold, science, society, and the geographical imagination', a lecture sponsored by <i>Progress in Physical Geography</i> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/204	
Convenor(s)		Nick Clifford (King's College London), Simon Hoggart (University of Plymouth)	
Chair(s)		Nick Clifford (King's College London)	
1	1 A view from the river: Luna Leopold, science, society, and the geographical imagination – Steven Wainwright (Brunel University)		

Th4 | RGS-SR

Bulletin of Latin American Research Meet the Editor Drinks Reception - Celebrating 30 years of Latin American Research

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Inuis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

205	;	New and Emerging Rural Researchers (2): Rural Cultures and Tourism	
Th4   RGS-DR		See also: 179, 250 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/205	
Affili	ation	RGRG	
Convenor(s)		Stacey Coppock (University of Nottingham), Daniel Keech (University of Southampton), Kevin Cahill (University of Exeter)	
Chai	ir(s)	Richard Yarwood (University of Plymouth)	
1	Understanding Rural Creative Industries: the case of the Stroud District, Gloucestershire, England – Carmel Conefrey (University of the West of England)		
2		<b>g the role of SMEs in sustainable rural tourism</b> Annabelle McLaren-Thomson (University of Aberdeen)	
3	An evaluation of the role of culture in engendering and sustaining new models of rural community tourism development in Jamaica – Ernest Taylor (Coventry University)		
4	Investigating the Sub-regional Economic Impacts of Restoring Historic Farm Buildings – Christopher Bell (University of Gloucestershire)		
5	Vivid city or sleepy village? - Young people in an urban tourism destination in rural Sweden – Maria Thulemark (Högskolan Dalarna, Sweden), Peter Möller (Dalarna University, Sweden)		

206 Th4   RGS-TR		Research for, with and about specialist communities View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/206
Chair(s)		Tara Duncan (University of Otago, New Zealand)
1	Challenges, Choices and Chances: Geographies of Parenting – Yvette Taylor (Newcastle University)	
2	Saving costs, reaching out and "beyond": ambivalent spaces of volunteer mentoring with young people – Matej Blazek (University of Dundee), Lorraine Van Blerk (University of Dundee), Fiona Smith (University of Dundee), Donna Marie Brown (Northumbria University)	
3	Elite Exclusion or Elite Collusion? Tackling Elite Capture by Institutional Change – Sam Wong (University of Liverpool)	

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2         Plenary         Session 3         Session 4         E           11:10–12:50         13:10–14:25         14:40–16:20         16:50–18:30	Evening			
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Local elites and social transformations in participatory community forest management in Andhra Pradesh, India – Sailaja Nandigama (Wageningen University, The Netherlands)
5	<b>Power trips: status spaces of airports</b> – Peter Thomas and David Bissell (Australian National University, Australia)

207 Th4   SAF-G34		Geographies of Friendships (4): Friendship,		
		<b>collaboration and support</b> See also: 129, 154, 181 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/207		
Affili	ation	WGSG, GCYFRG, SCGRG		
Convenor(s)		Tim Bunnell and Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)		
Chai	ir(s)	Tracey Skelton (National University of Singapore)		
1	Friendship as a place: social and cultural practices of Barcelona's teenagers – Anna Ortiz, Maria Prats Ferrat and Mireia Baylina (Universitat Autònoma de Barcelona, Spain)			
2		ere all friends meet': youth places of friendship in rural Maarja Trell (University of Groningen, The Netherlands)		
3	Friendship, Indigenous Geographies, and New Possibilities for Socially- Just Research – Sarah de Leeuw (University of Victoria, Canada)			
4	Being mothers, being scholars: Emotional linkages and professional support through friendship among researchers in a globalised world – Ragnhild Lund (Norwegian University of Science and Technology, Norway)			
5	Discussion			

208	Migrant workers and asylum seekers: spaces for organising and resistance.		
Th4   SAF-119	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/208		
Affiliation	PyGyRG, DARG		
Convenor(s)	Louise Waite (University of Leeds), Marina Prieto-Carrón (University of Portsmouth), Katharine Jones (University of Manchester)		
Chair(s)	Louise Waite (University of Leeds)		

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
murs	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Geographies of Asylum Activism: Sharing Best Practice in a Challenging Era – Nicholas Gill (University of Exeter)
2	We won't rely on others to employ us we'll employ ourselves – Teresa Piacentini (University of Glasgow)
3	Labour rights and collective resistance: Migrant workers in the agriculture in Spain – Marina Prieto-Carrón (University of Portsmouth)
4	Organising for Transnational Employment Rights: Filipino Migrant Workers in the UK Labour Market – Katharine Jones (University of Manchester)

209	'Queering bathrooms: gender, sexuality and the hygienic imagination': Author meets interlocutors panel See also: 183 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/209				
Th4   SAF-120					
Affiliation	SSQRG				
Convenor(s)	Gavin Brown (University of Leicester), Kath Browne (University of Brighton)				
Chair(s)	Gavin Brown (University of Leicester)				
Panel discussion – Kath Browne (University of Brighton), Sheila Cavanagh (University of York), Barbara Penner (University College London), Jo-Anne Bichard (Royal College of Art)					

210 Th4   SAF-121		The transition to a low carbon economy: implications for housing and urban development View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/210				
Convenor(s)		Donald Houston and Louise Reid (University of St Andrews)				
Chai	ir(s)	Louise Reid (University of St Andrews)				
1	Pathways to Zero Carbon Housing in the UK – Andrew Karvonen (University of Manchester), Simon Guy (University of Manchester), Gordon Walker (Lancaster University), Ralf Brand (University of Manchester)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Complexity, coordination and the zero carbon homes agenda in England: a cross-frame stakeholder analysis – Dan Greenwood (University of Westminster)
3	Low Carbon Cities: Developments in China – Sheng Ying (Shanghai Tongji Urban Planning & Design Institute, China)
4	Infrastructure and its politics as obstacles to a low-carbon economy – Phillip O'Neill (University of Western Sydney, Australia)
5	<b>New urban developments and travel generation</b> – Donald Houston (University of St Andrews)

211 Th4   SAF-122		Localism, Sense of Place and Sustainable Development View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/211				
Affili	ation	EGWG				
Con	venor(s)	Stewart Barr (University of Exeter), Patrick Devine-Wright (University of Exeter), Joseph Murphy (University of Leeds)				
Cha	ir(s)	Stewart Barr (University of Exeter)				
1	New Localism	in Rural Governance – Eilidh Moir (University of Exeter)				
2	Community, place, scale and the transition to low carbon futures – Gerald Aiken (Durham University)					
3	How does community energy travel? Local projects and global niches in sustainable energy transitions – Tom Hargreaves (University of East Anglia)					
4	Discourses of localism in community wind energy schemes – Neil Simcock (Lancaster University)					
5	The discourse and performance of low carbon communities – Richard Baldwin (University of East Anglia)					
6	Place-change participatory policy learning for wind farm development and other major facility siting at the local level – Richard Hindmarsh (Griffith University, Australia)					
7	<b>Discussant</b> – Patrick Devine-Wright (University of Exeter), Joseph Murphy (University of Leeds)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
Inuis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

212 Th4   SKE-060a		Collective Life and Urban Space (2): Exploring Materialities and Practices See also: 186 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/212				
Affili	ation	UGRG				
Con	venor(s)	Andrew Barnfield and Regan Koch (University College London)				
Cha	ir(s)	Andrew Barnfield (University College London)				
1	Friends of space: mobile children and urban togetherness – Kim Kullman (University of Helsinki, Finland)					
2	Constructing sites of conviviality: reflections from the emerging practices of 'pay-what-you-want' restaurants – Regan Koch (University College London)					
3	Negotiating Collective Life in Siston Hill: Affective Materialities and Emergent Everyday Practices in a Suburban Newbuild – Nick Soucek (University of Bristol)					
4	Cultivating a social space in the southern city: Open-space urban farms in Dar es Salaam, Tanzania – Leslie Mclees (University of Oregon, United States)					
5	<b>Materiality, spatial media, and collective urban life</b> – Matthew W. Wilson (University of Kentucky, United States), Sam Kinsley (University of the West of England)					

213 Th4   SKE-060b		Education and the State II: International Perspectives See also: 187 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/21				
Affilia	ation	HPGRG, PopGRG				
Convenor(s)		Sarah Holloway, Elizabeth Mavroudi, Darren Smith and Heike Jöns (Loughborough University)				
Chai	ir(s)	Heike Jöns (Loughborough University)				
1	1 <b>Population Back Projections of Higher Education in the Former Soviet</b> <b>Union and Eastern Europe 1970-2000</b> – Emma Terämä (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)					
2	Choosing Where to Study: International Students' Perceptions of Place – Suzanne Beech (Queen's University Belfast)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
muis	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	5	Educational Restructuring and Resilience in Hong Kong: British
		Universities and Non-Local Degree Provision – Johanna Waters
		(University of Birmingham), Maggi Leung (Utrecht University, The Netherlands)

4 **University Branch Campus Developments in the United Arab Emirates: Higher Education Institutions as Boundary Objects** – Kate Geddie (École Polytechnique Fédérale de Lausanne, Switzerland)

214 Th4   SKE-163		Networks and knowledge in historical perspective View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/214	
Chair(s)		Philip Hatfield (British Library)	
1	Colonial Foresters and Imperial Careering with particular reference to Australia and New Zealand 1912-1941 – Michael Roche (Massey University, New Zealand)		
2	Seeing the Copperbelt; Science, Nature and Imperialism in colonial Zambia – Tomas Frederiksen (University of Toronto, Canada)		
3	The Mountainous Imagination: Expeditionary History and The Ascent of F6 – Abbie Garrington (Newcastle University)		
4	The Map of the Vilayet of the Danube 1869 – Andy Anderson		

215 Th4   SKE-164		Economic Geographical Imaginations II See also: 189		
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/215		
Affiliation		EGRG		
Convenor(s)		James Faulconbridge (Lancaster University), Sarah Hall (University of Nottingham)		
Chai	ir(s)	Sarah Hall (University of Nottingham)		
1	Inter-Disciplinary Progress in Economic Geography: The potential of GVCs – David Waite (University of St Andrews)			
2	Political and cultural economies of commercial space in cities – Donald McNeill (University of Western Sydney, Australia)			
3	3 <b>Understanding Dubai Geographically</b> – Ben Smith (Florida International University, United States)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Economic geographies of the illicit: the case of organised crime – Tim
	Hall (University of Gloucestershire)

216 Th4   SKE-165		Emerging Themes in Geographical			
		Research (3): Geographies of Difference See also: 163, 190 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/216			
Affilia	ation	PGF			
Conv	venor(s)	Wendy Miller (University of Plymouth)			
Chai	r(s)	Linda McDowell (University of Oxford)			
1	Beyond detention: Women, home and mental health – Menah Raven- Ellison (Queen Mary, University of London)				
2	A Study of Climate Justice Networks in Bolivia: Generating Alternative Political Spatial Imaginaries – Anna Laing (University of Glasgow)				
3	Cleaning Up the Streets: Infrastructural Work in the Urban Night – Robert Shaw (Durham University)				
4	<b>Coca and the Politics of the United States' War on Drugs</b> – Zoe Pearson (Ohio State University, United States)				
5	The Spatialities of Energy: affective energy in spaces of climate change activism – Charlotte Lee (Durham University)				
6	Irish masculinities: intergenerationality on Tyneside – Michael Richardson (Newcastle University)				
7	Students in Cities: Investigating the Consumption Behaviours of Local and Non-Local Students within Their Term Time University Location – Mark Holton (University of Portsmouth)				

217 Th4   SKE-201	Financial Crisis, Moral Crisis: New Urban Geographies of Blame and Responsibility See also: View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/217
Affiliation	UGRG
Convenor(s)	Julian B. Brash (Montclair State University, United States)
Chair(s)	Jeff Maskovsky (City University of New York, United States)

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

**Panel discussion** – Julian B. Brash (Montclair State University, United States), Jeff Maskovsky (City University of New York, United States), John Clarke (The Open University), Janet Newman (The Open University)

218 Th4   SKE-207		Everyday geographies of peace (2)	
		See also: 192 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/218	
Affiliation		GJWG	
Convenor(s)		Fiona McConnell and Philippa Williams (University of Cambridge)	
Chai	ir(s)	Lia Shimada (University College London)	
1	Learning to think differently: Conflict management and the cultivation of non-violent relations – Helen Wilson (University of Hull)		
2	Maintaining everyday Hindu-Muslim peace in north India – Philippa Williams (University of Cambridge)		
3	Welcome to Sheffield: the less-than violent geographies of urban asylum – Jonathan Darling (University of Manchester)		
4	<b>Learning to live with difference: towards geographies of peace</b> – Gill Valentine (University of Leeds)		
5	Discussion – Fiona McConnell (University of Cambridge)		

219 Th4   SKE-208		Diversity in transitions to adulthood and implications for residential mobility (2): Socio-economic and cultural explanations for residential decisions in young adulthood See also: 193 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/219		
Affiliation		PopGRG, GCYFRG		
Convenor(s)		Nissa Finney (University of Manchester), Naomi Tyrrell (University of Plymouth)		
Chair(s)		Naomi Tyrrell (University of Plymouth)		
1	A multi-level analysis of leaving home in Britain 1991-2007: the role of individual, family and local area factors – Juliet Stone, Ann Berrington and Jane Falkingham (University of Southampton)			

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	The cultural meanings of residential independence in the transition to adulthood in comparative perspective – Therese Lützelberger (European University Institute, Italy)
3	Location choices of migrant nest-leavers: spatial assimilation or continued segregation? – Aslan Zorlu and Claartje Mulder (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)
4	A lifecourse perspective on the role of ethnicity in internal migration in young adulthood – Nissa Finney (University of Manchester)
5	Discussion: Diversity in transitions to adulthood and implications for residential mobility

220 Th4   SKE-301		Art, Science and Geographical Imaginaries		
		(4): Practice and Publics See also: 141, 167, 194 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/220		
Affili	ation	HGRG		
Convenor(s)		Elizabeth Straughan (Aberystwyth University), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University), Mrill Ingram (University of Arizona, United States)		
Chai	ir(s)	Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University)		
1	Critical Art and Intervention in the Technologies of the Arctic – Nicola Triscott (The Arts Catalyst)			
2	1mile <sup>2</sup> - a case	study – Yvette V. Jones (European Commission)		
3	Time and Tide Bell – Marcus Vergette (Sculptor/Film-Maker/Musician)			
4	The Diplomacy of Art: what ecological artists offer environmental politics – Mrill Ingram (University of Arizona, United States)			
5	Discussant – Sallie Marston (University of Arizona, United States)			

221	Leisure spaces, popular culture and geographical imaginations (3)
Th4   SKE-307	See also: 168, 195 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/221
Affiliation	GLTRG

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Jacqueline Tivers (Nottingham Trent University), Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)					
Cha	ir(s)	Jacqueline Tivers (Nottingham Trent University)					
1		apes, imagined worlds and the enchanted forest – Jo- d Catherine Palmer (University of Brighton)					
2	The spaces of popular live musical performance – Michael Anton (Royal Holloway, University of London)						
3	<b>Ephemeral Festivals, Social Capital, and the Leisure Imagination</b> – Jon Donlon (Tokai University, Japan)						
4	Transporting people to new experiences: The role of airport spaces – Erwin Losekoot and Nevan Wright (Auckland University of Technology, New Zealand)						

222 Th4   SHE-READ		The politics of daily mobility (2): embodiments and materialities of citizenship See also: 196 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/222				
Affili	ation	PolGRG, TGRG				
Con	venor(s)	Justin Spinney (Universty of East London), Katrina Brown (The James Hutton Institute), Rachel Aldred (University of East London)				
Cha	ir(s)	Katrina Brown (The James Hutton Institute)				
1	(In)visibility, mobility and the veil: exploring Muslim women's experiences of racism in public space – Imogen Wallace (Queen Mary, University of London)					
2		Governing car-citizens of post-socialism – Tauri Tuvikene (University College London)				
3	Attempts to feminize cycling in London – approaches and contradictions – Paula Ruoff (King's College London)					
4	The Politics of Elite Travel: the case of the London Season – Kathryn Wilkins (Durham University)					
5	<b>Technologies, travel-time use, and the changing significance of the bus as a public space</b> – Billy Clayton, Graham Parkhurst, Juliet Jain and Tilly Line (University of the West of England)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

223		Plasticities. The place of critical neuroscience, materialities and behaviours				
Th4	4   SHE-PIP	(2) See also: 197 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/223				
Affili	ation	HPGRG				
Con	venor(s)	Mark Paterson (University of Exeter), Jessica Pykett (Aberystwyth University), James Ash (Northumbria University)				
Chair(s)		Jessica Pykett (Aberystwyth University)				
1	The Ethics of Spontaneity – Keith Woodward (University of Wisconsin- Madison, United States)					
2	Music, the bod	y and perception – Tom Croll-Knight (University of Sheffield)				
3	Technicities of the frame: technology, transparency and the temporal recalibration of perception – James Ash (Northumbria University)					
4	The Seeing Tongue. Neuroplasticity and the case of sensory substitution – Mark Paterson (University of Exeter)					

224		Planning, sustainability and human				
Th4   SHE-5		<b>behaviour (2)</b> See also: 198 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/224				
Chair(s)		Sheena Carlisle (University of Wales Institute Cardiff)				
1	Domestic gardens as landscapes of belonging and natural connectivit – Claire Freeman (University of Otago, New Zealand)					
2	<b>Back to Roots</b> – Beria Bayizitlioglu (BAR&C Architectural Research and Consultancy)					
3	<b>Community Differences in Energy Behaviour in Northern Ireland</b> – Dean McBride (University of Ulster)					
4	4 <b>The Paradox of Property-Right Based Citizen Movement in Taiwan</b> Jinn-yuh Hsu (National Taiwan University, Taiwan)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	25	Embodied and technical expertise in agri- food innovation: sites, relations and				
Th4   SHE-6		practices See also: View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/225				
Affili	ation	EGRG				
Convenor(s)		Peter Jackson, Richard Lee and Richard Milne (University of Sheffield)				
Chair(s)		Peter Jackson (University of Sheffield)				
1	<b>The rural professions and field-based expertise</b> – Jeremy Phillipson, Philip Lowe, Amy Proctor and Andrew Donaldson (Newcastle University)					
2	Reformulate or die: negotiating anxieties in the manufacture of food – Richard Lee (University of Sheffield)					
3	Postwar International Food Safety Standards and the Codex Alimentarius (1955-1995) – Brigit Ramsingh (University of Toronto, Canada)					
4	A Taste for Expertise: the New Production of Consumption Knowledges – Richard Milne (University of Sheffield)					
5	'Alternative' endings? The emerging expertise of the 'non-paying consumer' – Jane Midgley (Newcastle University)					

226 Th4   SHE-7		Meteorological Imaginations. Towards				
		geographies of affective practices of weather, atmospherics and landscapes (2) See also: 200, 251 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/226				
Affiliation		SCGRG, CCRG, HGRG				
Conv	venor(s)	Owain Jones (University of the West of England), Mark Moss (University of Northumbria)				
Chair(s)		Mark Moss (University of Northumbria)				
1	Cultural Climatology: Exploring the links between the physical and cultural atmosphere of a Place – John Thornes (University of Birmingham)					
2	Disappearing Islands – Nabil Ahmed (Goldsmiths University of London)					
3	Weather Fairy Stories: Creative diversity in the TV newsroom between socialism and neoliberalism – Pavel Antonov (The Open University)					

Thurs	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	'Being-in-the-seascape': exploring the affective and energetic geographies of weather systems for hydro-worlds, onboard the broadcasting ships of Radio Caroline – Kimberley Peters (Royal Holloway, University of London)
5	Discussion

227		Postgraduate research on contemporary		
Th4	I   SHE-10	<b>population geographies (2)</b> See also: 201 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/227		
Affilia	ation	PopGRG		
Conv Chai	venor(s) and r(s)	Hannah Deakin and Kelly Wakefield (Loughborough University)		
1	1 Migration and regional transformations: An investigation of demographic and economic disparities for NUTS regions in Germany and the UK – Pawel Paluchowski (University of Bristol)			
2	<ul> <li>A Spatial Analysis of Migration Patterns in Rural Ireland: Insights from Co. Monaghan – Shane O'Sullivan (Mary Immaculate College, University of Limerick)</li> </ul>			
3	An Investigation into the Changes and Effects of Travel Behaviour in Response to Physical Interventions for Walking and Cycling – Lucy Mahoney (University of Oxford)			
4	Mortality among the elderly in China: the effects of family and institution – Zhixin Feng (University of Bristol)			
5	<b>Depopulation in studentified neighbourhoods</b> – Chloe Kinton (Loughborough University)			



# **Climate Change Research Group**

Providing insight into how climate information is used in management, projections, mitigation and adaptation of climate change impacts on society, and promoting the discussion of climate change issues in the academic and wider communities.

#### Our sessions at the RGS-IBG Annual Conference:

- 1. Climate variability, climate change, and health
- 2. Meteorological Imaginations. Towards geographies of affective practices of weather, atmospherics and landscapes
- 3. Atmospheric Services A New Framework for the Management of Climate Change?
- 4. Sustainable water management under an uncertain changing climate

#### All sessions on either Thursday 1 or Friday 2 September 2011

For info about CCRG, visit: <u>http://www.rgs-ccrg.org.uk/default.htm</u> or e-mail Charlie Williams, <u>c.j.r.williams@reading.ac.uk</u>.

## AGM and Drinks Reception 1845 on Thursday 1 September 2011, RGS-IBG Lowther Room All welcome!

The Climate Change Research Group is a research group of the Royal Geographical Society (with IBG)

Thurs		Session 2	-			0
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

228 ThE   RGS-OT		Warplands, a soundwork performance View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/228
1 Warplands – M Hardy Music)		ike Pearson (Aberystwyth University), John Hardy (John

	AGM and drinks reception - Climate
ThE   RGS-LR	Change Research Group (CCRG)

	AC2011 Buffet Dinner – ticketed event
ThE   RGS-MQ	(entry via the Education Centre) Starts at 20:00

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

### 19. Sessions: Friday 2 September 2011

229		After Relationality: New Directions for	
F1   RGS-EC		Economic Geography I See also: 253, 279 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/229	
Affilia	ation	EGRG	
Con	venor(s)	Andrew Jones (Birkbeck, University of London), James Murphy (Clark University, United States)	
Chai	r(s)	Andrew Jones (Birkbeck, University of London)	
1	After Relationality: Future Directions for Economic Geography – Andrew Jones (Birkbeck, University of London), James Murphy (Clark University, United States)		
2	<b>Realigning territorial and relational economic geographies: Evidence from Dutch transnational SMEs</b> – Michiel Van Meeteren (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)		
3	Power in relational production networks: challenges, opportunities and methodologies – James Faulconbridge (Lancaster University)		
4	Developing Empirical Tools for Relational Economic Geography – The Contribution of Spatial-Relational Mapping to New Economic Geography – Rachel Granger (Coventry University)		

230		Geographical perspectives on the British	
F1   RGS-CR		diaspora View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/230	
Affili	ation	SCGRG, PopGRG	
Con	venor(s)	Ben Rogaly (University of Sussex), Katie Walsh (University of Sussex)	
Chai	ir(s)	Ben Rogaly (University of Sussex)	
1	1 Made in England? 'Indigenous' transnationalism and national identity - Ben Rogaly (University of Sussex)		
•		British households returning to the UK from Singapore: ands, and return migration – Madeleine E. Hatfield (Royal ersity of London)	

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	<b>Divided Loyalties: the British in South Africa</b> – Pauline Leonard (University of Southampton), Daniel Conway (Loughborough University)
4	The Places We Live By: The Role of Geographical Imaginings of Somalia in Refugee and Asylum Seeker Children's Identities – Gill Valentine (University of Leeds), Deborah Sporton (University of Sheffield)
5	Discussant – Anastasia Christou (University of Sussex)

231		Politics, Events and Spaces of Affect
F1   RGS-LR		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/231
Affilia	ation	HPGRG
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		J D Dewsbury and Maria Fannin (University of Bristol)
1	Panel discussion – David Bissell (Australian National University, Australia), J D Dewsbury (University of Bristol), Maria Fannin (University of Bristol), Robert Kaiser (University of Wisconsin-Madison, United States), Derek McCormack (University of Oxford), Keith Woodward (University of Wisconsin- Madison, United States	

232		'State, Science and the Skies:			
F1   RGS-SR		Governmentalities of the British Atmosphere': authors meet interlocutors View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/232			
Affili	ation	RGS-IBG Book Series			
Con Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Neil Coe (University of Manchester)			
1	State, Science and the Skies: Governmentalities of the British Atmosphere – Mark Whitehead (Aberystwyth University)				
2	<b>Panellists</b> – Peter Adey (Keele University), John Thornes (University of Birmingham), Samuel Randalls (University College London), Allan Cochrane (The Open University)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1.11	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

233 F1   RGS-DR		Imagining 'new' geographies of sexualities/queer geographies (1): Sexualities, Institutions and Everyday Lives See also: 257			
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/233			
Affili	ation	SSQRG, WGSG			
Con Cha	venor(s) and ir(s)	Kath Browne (University of Brighton)			
1	In the Shadow of the 'Gay City': Mapping 'Rural' Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Trans 'Equalities' – Nick McGlynn (University of Brighton)				
2	Dyke Bodies in Motion: How to Think about Lesbian-Queer Spaces Beyond Social Networks, and Why It's Important Today – Jen Gieseking (City University of New York, United States)				
3	'It's not about a them and an us'- LGBT activism beyond oppositional politics – Kath Browne and Leela Baksi (University of Brighton)				

234		New and Emerging Research in Historical			
F1	RGS-TR	Geography (1) See also: 258 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/234			
Affili	ation	HGRG			
Con	venor(s)	Isla Forsyth (University of Glasgow), Lois Jones (University of St Andrews)			
Cha	ir(s)	Isla Forsyth (University of Glasgow)			
1	The Locational History of Lunatic Asylums in mid-nineteenth century Scotland, as viewed through Reports from the Scottish Lunacy Commissioners, 1857 – 1872 – Kim Ross (University of Glasgow)				
2	The Turkish Bath as an Institution of Moral and Hygienic Reform – Charlotte Jones (University College London)				
3	Bilite networks of the Victorian Aristocracy: The London Season in the Nineteenth Century – Kathryn Wilkins (Durham University)				
4	Pleasure Gardens, Poverty and a Pure Food: Cultural and Historical Landscapes of Watercress in England since 1800 – Rebecca Ford (University of Nottingham)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

235	5	Persistent resilience: coping with the			
F1   SAF-119		mundane pressures of social or spatial exclusion (1) See also: 260 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/235			
Affili	ation	GJWG			
Con	venor(s)	Oleg Golubchikov, Lauren Andres and John Round (University of Birmingham)			
Cha	ir(s)	Lauren Andres (University of Birmingham)			
1	Persistent resilience: a new agenda for social geography research – Oleg Golubchikov (University of Birmingham)				
2	Justice and Resilience: Continuity, Change and Everyday Migrations – Susan P. Mains (University of Dundee)				
3	Resilience, risks and opportunities: parallel worlds in post-communist cities – Ludek Sykora (Charles University, Czech Republic)				
4	A Day and a Night in the People's Theatre: A Rhythmanalysis of Gentrification and Everyday Acts of Resilience in Budapest – Ian M. Cook (Central European University, Hungary)				

236		Crossing Participatory Boundaries: Exploring the role of knowledge co-				
F1   SAF-120		production in synthesising different approaches to participation See also: View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/236				
Affili	ation	PyGyRG				
Con Cha	venor(s) and ir(s)	Rachel Pain (Durham University), Geoff Whitman (Durham University)				
1	Bridging the gap: the spaces and boundaries of participation across science and social science – Rachel Pain (Durham University), Geoff Whitman (Durham University)					
2	Linking local and scientific knowledge for water management – Keith Marshall (The James Hutton Institute)					
3	Triple boundary work: PAR and STS on participation in digital cultural landscapes – J S Visser (Utrecht University, The Netherlands)					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Building sustainable knowledge as transgressions of knowledge boundaries – Valeria Monno (Polytechnic University of Bari, Italy)
5	Discussant – Caitlin Cahill (City University of New York, United States)

237		Sustainable Freight Transport (1)			
F1	SAF-121	See also: 262 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/237			
Affilia	ation	TGRG			
Conv	venor(s)	Richard Knowles (University of Salford), Allan Woodburn (University of Westminster)			
Chai	r(s)	Allan Woodburn (University of Westminster)			
1	1 <b>Transcontinental freight transport: perspectives for the rail transport</b> <b>between Far East and Europe</b> – Daniele Cambareri (Independent Professional, Italy)				
2	Will modal split obligations push business model innovation? – Roy V den Berg (Port of Rotterdam Authority, The Netherlands), Peter De Langer (University of Technology Eindhoven, The Netherlands)				
3	Developing freight hub concepts to overcome double peripherality: identifying institutional issues – Jason Monios and Gordon Wilmsmeier (Edinburgh Napier University)				
4	Adoption assessment by carriers, retailers and public institutions to use an urban consolidation center – case study in Belo Horizonte and Fortaleza (Brazil) – Nadja da Silva Dutra (Federal University of Ceara, Brazil), Leise Kelli (Fundação Christiano Ottoni, Brazil), Waldemiro De Aquino Pereira Neto (Universidade Federal do Ceará, Brazil)				
5	The path towards more sustainable freight transport - a logistics provider's story – Catrin Lammgård (University of Gothenburg, Sweden)				

238	Travel, Tourism and Art (1): Artwork, travel				
F1   SAF-122	and tourism See also: 263, 289 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/238				
Affiliation	GLTRG				
Convenor(s)	Tijana Rakić (Edinburgh Napier University), Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)				
Chair(s)	Tijana Rakić (Edinburgh Napier University)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Paul Gauguin and the early development of tourism in French Polynesia – Jean-Francois Staszak (University of Geneva, Switzerland)
2	The kaleidoscopic sense of space and place: the eyes of the artists in route planning in metropolitan cities – Chiara Bernasconi (Museum of Modern Art), Silvia Grandi (University of Modena and Reggio Emilia, Italy)
3	Art gallery as a device to travel: the case of Arctic tourism – Valerie Kohler (University of Geneva, Switzerland)
4	Visualising the Angel: visitor engagement through a photographic lens – Victoria Bell (Teesside University)
5	<b>Producing ceramic art through tourism research</b> – Fiona Thompson (The Adam Pottery), Kevin Hannam (University of Sunderland), Kevin Petrie (University of Sunderland)

239 F1   SKE-060a		Geographies of Practice in Domestic Energy Consumption I See also: 264, 290 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/239
Affiliation		EGWG
Convenor(s)		Dana Abi Ghanem (University of Manchester), Andrew Karvonen (University of Manchester), Gordon Walker (Lancaster University), Sarah Mander (University of Manchester)
Chair(s)		Dana Abi Ghanem (University of Manchester), Andrew Karvonen (University of Manchester)
1	Rethinking the citizen-consumer: approaching energy efficiency by exploring comfort practices – Harriet Bulkeley (Durham University), Emma Hinton (King's College London), Karen Bickerstaff (King's College London)	
2	Are we sitting comfortably? Exploring the role of the laptop computer in re-configuring domestic computing practices and energy use – Justin Spinney (University of East London)	
3	A practice-based approach to the development of a model of domestic comfort – Andrea Burris, Val Mitchell and Victoria Haines (Loughborough University)	
4	How older people relate to the private winter warmth practices of their peers and why we should be interested – Russell Hitchings (University College London), Rosie Day (University of Birmingham)	

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 11	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

5	Safe and warm: unpicking the 'fear' of the cold in the UK care homes –
	Sam Brown (Lancaster University)

240		Geography with Vulnerable People (1):		
F1	SKE-060b	Ethics See also: 265 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/240		
Affilia	ation	GCYFRG		
Conv Chai	venor(s) and r(s)	Nadia von Benzon (University of Manchester), Michael Bulthius (University of Ottawa, Canada)		
1	1 <b>'Doing ethical research' with migrant families: negotiating the gal</b> <b>between institutional expectation and (unpredictable) fieldwork</b> – Reilly (Dublin City University), Valerie Ledwith (National University of I Maynooth)			
2	offering a thera address any po	reet youth's life paths in Cape Town, South Africa: apeutically designed self-improvement response to otential resurfacing of past traumatic experiences – erk (University of Dundee)		
3	Geography with vulnerable people: ethics, methods and practice – Morgan Windram-Geddes (University of Dundee)			
4	Research, practice and the space between: Reflexive ethics as method Dallas Rogers (University of Western Sydney, Australia)			
		vulnerable' groups: Supporting 'vulnerable' researchers – Jniversity of Northampton), Michelle Pyer (University of		

241		Environmental discourses and narratives View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/241			
F1	SKE-163				
Cha	ir(s)	Klaus Dodds (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
1	'Best practice' and sustainable mobility: a realist critique – James Macmillen (University of Oxford)				
2	'It's not our job to save the world': The cultural politics of climate change in the broadcast media – Joe Smith (The Open University)				
3	Big Brand Governance: Turning Sustainability into Global Power and Business Value – Peter Dauvergne (University of British Columbia, Canada Jane Lister (University of British Columbia, Canada)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Environmental policy: moving beyond the project-based approach to an
	integrated response – Jackie McGloughlin (National University of Ireland,
	Maynooth)

- 5 The Rhetoric and Reality of Transparency in Energy Governance: The Extractive Industry Transparency Initiative and Publish What You Pay Campaign – James Van Alstine (University of Leeds)
- 6 **Nature, culture, and the work of physical geography** Marc Tadaki, Jennifer Salmond, Richard Le Heron and Gary Brierley (University of Auckland, New Zealand)

242		Spaces of militarism: militarised places					
F1	SKE-164	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/242					
Affilia	ation	PolGRG					
Conv	venor(s)	Matthew Rech and Alison Williams (Newcastle University)					
Chai	ir(s)	Matthew Rech (Newcastle University)					
1	The in/visible army: visualising military space, power and process in the British landscape – Matthew Flintham (Royal College of Art)						
2	<b>Ethnic identities in military spaces</b> – Dan Kachtan (The Open University of Israel), Varda Wasserman (The Open University of Israel)						
3	counterinsurge	<b>'It take the villages': biometircs and site ontology in US</b> <b>counterinsurgency doctrine in Afghanistan</b> – Oliver Belcher (University of British Columbia, Canada)					
4	Militarised spaces and open range: Pinon Canyon and the geographies of rural resistance – David Havlick (University of Colorado at Colorado Springs, United States)						
5	'Games without frontiers: wars withough tears': exploring the geographies of minature wargaming – Richard Yarwood (University of Plymouth)						

243		Migration (1) - experiences		
F1	SKE-165	See also: 268 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/243		
Chai	r(s)	Kye Askins (Northumbria University)		
		<b>Achment to place: a bodily perspective</b> – Hao Duan, Scott Il Tranter (University of New South Wales, Australia)		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	<b>'Moving On Up': The South Asian March From The Suburbs To 'The City'</b> – Harpreet Cholia (Goethe University Frankfurt, Germany)
3	Imagination Versus Behaviour: Comparison of "Being Chinese" in Prague and Sheffield – Adam Horalek (Charles University, Czech Republic)
4	Managing temporality in migration: case of Latvians in Guernsey – Aija Lulle (University of Latvia)
5	Staying in touch with the ancestral homeland: the transnational communicative practices of the 'next generations' of Caribbeans in Britain – Ellen Quirke (University of Reading)
6	Vietnamese migrants' gendered labour markets in Berlin/Germany – Antonie Schmiz (Humboldt University of Berlin, Germany)

244		Emerging geographies of animal-				
F1	SKE-201	technology co-productions View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/244				
Affili	ation	RGRG, SCGRG				
Con	venor(s)	Christopher Bear (Aberystwyth University), Lewis Holloway (University of Hull), Katy Wilkinson (University of Hull), Caro Morris (University of Nottingham)				
Chai	ir(s)	Christopher Bear (Aberystwyth University)				
1	The breeding ground: urban malaria and insect-human domesticati Ann Kelly (London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine), Javier Le: (University of Oxford)					
2		emotion and affect through horse-human-technology co- Cheryl Nosworthy (University of Reading)				
3	<b>Re-capturing bovine life: robot-cow relationships, freedom and control</b> <b>in dairy farming</b> – Christopher Bear (Aberystwyth University), Lewis Holloway (University of Hull), Katy Wilkinson (University of Hull)					
4	Geographies of killing: Exploring the techno-slaughter of farm animals – Marc Higgin, Adrian Evans and Mara Miele (Cardiff University)					
5		es of human-animal-technological engagement within UK ling – Lewis Holloway (University of Hull), Carol Morris ottingham)				
6	<b>Co-modifying Farm Animals</b> – Henry Buller (University of Exeter), Emma Roe (University of Southampton)					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

245 F1   SKE-207		Sacred Journeys (1)		
		See also: 270, 294 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/245		
Affili	ation	WGSG, GLTRG		
Convenor(s)		Veronica della Dora (University of Bristol), Tim Gale, Alan Terry and Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)		
Cha	ir(s)	Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)		
1	<b>Performing pilgrimage and/or out walking the dog?</b> – Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)			
2		James: Different spaces and meanings in different scales b Lois-Gonzalez (Universidade de Santiago de Compostela,		
3	3 <b>The Camino de Santiago: Memory, Propaganda and Power</b> – Belen Maria Castro Fernandez (University of Santiago de Compostela, Spain)			
4	The 1652 Country – Pamela Richardson (University of Exeter)			
5	<b>Space, performance and spirituality [sacred?]</b> – David Crouch (University of Derby)			

246 F1   SKE-208		Environmental controversies and policy			
		<b>change: Ideas, knowledge, and discourse I</b> See also: 271 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/246			
Affili	ation	PERG			
Convenor(s)		Lindsay Galbraith (University of Cambridge), Julia Affolderbach (University of Luxembourg)			
Chai	ir(s)	Lindsay Galbraith (University of Cambridge)			
1	1 The Politics of Coal Ash: Debates on EPA Policy Changes in the Aftermath of Disaster – Erin R. Eldridge (University of Tennessee, Unte States)				
Columbia's Gre		source peripheries: Environmental bargaining and British eat Bear Rainforest – Julia Affolderbach (University of Roger Hayter (Simon Fraser University, Canada)			
3	Re-examining 'bottom up' climate change governance: The role of energy planning controversies – Lindsay Galbraith (University Cambridge)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Power and protest: The role of place and scale in contexts of knowledge – Patrick Devine-Wright (University of Exeter)
5	Discussant – Richard Cowell (Cardiff University)

247		(Re)Imagining Materiality			
F1   SKE-301		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/247			
Affili	ation	SCGRG			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Rebecca Collins (University College London), Anna Krzywoszynska (University of Sheffield)			
1	The Presentation Of Waste In Everyday Life – Andrew K. Glover (University of Sydney, Australia)				
2	Rice cooker matter: cooking and materiality in transnational living – Heng-Chang Chi (University of Sheffield)				
3	Secondhand media: re-imagining value of material media objects in the digital era – Aneta Podkalicka (Swinburne University of Technology, Australia)				
4	<b>On Being Light Green: the Ecology of Decluttering</b> – Tracey Potts (University of Nottingham)				
5	5 I would never chuck it away, I would have to recycle [it] – Teenage consumption as the crucible of sustainability – Rebecca Collins (University College London)				

248 F1   SKE-307		Development (and) education: producing, maintaining, disrupting the geographical imagination of global others? View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/248		
Affiliation		DARG, GCYFRG		
Convenor(s)		Lynne Wyness (University of Exeter)		
Chai	r(s)	Nicola Thomas (University of Exeter)		
1 When development meets education: traversing the r global school partnerships – Lynne Wyness (University		ment meets education: traversing the messy narratives of partnerships – Lynne Wyness (University of Exeter)		
2	2 <b>Virtual Schoolbags Unpacked – drawing geographies in the classroom</b> Alan Pagden (University of East Anglia)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3		Development education as praxis: politicising participation in international voluntary service – Kristina Diprose (University of Leeds)
4		Where does Development Education go? Cosmopolitanism, social solidarity and development – Matt Baillie-Smith (Northumbria University)
5	5	Discussant – Nina Laurie (Newcastle University)

249		Youth Migration and Mobilities (1)	
F1   SHE-5		See also: 274, 298 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/249	
Affili	ation	PopGRG, GCYFRG	
Convenor(s)		Darren Smith (Loughborough University), Patrick Rerat (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland), Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)	
Cha	ir(s)	Patrick Rerat (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland)	
1	Cultural Travelers or Economic Migrants? Changing economic conditions and the journeys of foreign English teachers – Francis Collins (National University of Singapore)		
2	study of interna	contact zones in globalizing universities- A comparative ational students in Singapore and Japan – Michelle Foong rsity of Singapore)	
3	3 Cosmopolitan transnational mobilities? Young people and international migration in higher education – Fiona Smith (University of Dundee)		
4	Intercultural exchange and mobility biographies – Michael Weichbrodt (Universität Münster, Germany)		
5	Student migrants in new higher educational contexts – Mandy Curtis (University of Brighton)		

250 F1   SHE-6	New and Emerging Rural Researchers (3): Rural Development and Farming See also: 179, 205 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/250
Affiliation	RGRG
Convenor(s)	Stacey Coppock (University of Nottingham), Daniel Keech (University of Southampton), Kevin Cahill (University of Exeter)

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening	
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–	

Chair(s)		Matt Reed (Countryside and Community Research Institute)	
1	n interdisciplinary methodology to explore the relationship lers' environmental careers and ecological outcomes – att (University of Nottingham)		
2		rmations: Livelihood Adaptation to Climate Change in ah Cooper (University of Reading)	
3	3 An exploration of some of the factors which are currently influencing the agricultural restructuring decisions of a sample of medium scale dairy farmers located within the South East of the Republic of Ireland Mary O'Shaughnessy (University College Cork, Ireland)		
4	Rural Territorial Dynamics in the Jiquiriçá Valley, Northeast Brazil – Julian Quan (University of Greenwich)		
5	Collaborative	nd Applying Rural Sustainability Indicators using Planning for Rural Areas in Malaysia – Syarifah Nuraida T (University of Reading)	

251		Meteorological Imaginations. Towards				
F1	SHE-7	geographies of affective practices of weather, atmospherics and landscapes (3) See also: 200, 226 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/251				
Affili	ation	SCGRG, CCRG, HGRG				
Convenor(s)		Owain Jones (University of the West of England), Mark Moss (University of Northumbria)				
Chai	r(s)	Charles Williams (University of Reading)				
1	<b>A map of a dream of the future</b> – Elaine Stratford (University of Tasmania, Australia), Nic Low (Independent Artist)					
2		riences of weather 'in the now': methodological insights graphy of Australian weather – Eliza de Vet (University of stalia)				
3		Extremes and Instabilities: a dialogue between artist, place and making – Janette Kerr (University of the West of England)				
4	Performativities of Weather. Towards understandings of practices of weather and climate in places and landscapes through artistic and other engagements – Mark Moss (University of Northumbria)					
5	Discussion					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 1 1	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

252		To The River - film showing			
F2   RGS-OT		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/252			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Sophy Rickett (Artist), Owain Jones (University of the West of England)			
1 <b>To the River</b> – Sophy Rickett (Artist), Owain Jones (University of the W England)		Sophy Rickett (Artist), Owain Jones (University of the West of			

253		After Relationality: New Directions for			
F2	RGS-EC	Economic Geography II See also: 229, 279 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/253			
Affilia	ation	EGRG			
Conv	venor(s)	Andrew Jones (Birkbeck, University of London), James Murphy (Clark University, United States)			
Chai	r(s)	James Murphy (Clark University, United States)			
1	An alternative route to a new direction in relational economic geography: What can farming contribute? – Jill Clark (Ohio State University, United States)				
2	Changing relationships of brands and contract manufacturers in the electronics industry global production network: implications for the Electronic Industry Citizenship Coalition – Gale Raj Reichart (University o Manchester)				
3	The centre of calculation as the locus of socio-material power, or: How to govern the Olympics? – Martin Muller (University of New Mexico, United States)				
4	The London 2012 Olympic and Paralympics Games 2012 as a driver of innovation in security firms: management practice and relations – Allison Wylde (London Metropolitan Business School)				
5	developing cou	al approaches to understand the market opportunities of untry suppliers: the case of Central Asian food and esses – Lotte Thomsen (Copenhagen Business School,			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

254 F2   RGS-CR		(Re-)Imagining 'Return Migration': Language, concepts and contexts (Keynote and Papers 1) See also: 280, 302 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/254		
Affili	ation	PopGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Madeleine E. Hatfield (Royal Holloway, University of London), Anastasia Christou (University of Sussex)		
Chai	r(s)	Anastasia Christou (University of Sussex)		
1	The heuristic limits of return migration – Loretta Baldassar (Monash University Centre, Italy)			
2	<b>'Coming back': Narratives of post-accession return migration in Poland</b> – Katherine Botterill (Newcastle University)			
3	in Poland and t migration – Der	n Polish Migrants' Comparative assessments on Privation the 'affordability of life 'in the UK – reflections on 'return' rek McGhee (University of Southampton), Sue Heath anchester), Paulina Trevena (University of Southampton)		
4	Living in Thirdspace: The imaginings and experiences of the second generation Irish from Britain who have 'returned' to Ireland – Sara Hannafin (National University of Ireland, Galway, Ireland)			
5	Return, continuity and change amongst British households repatriating to the UK from Singapore – Madeleine E. Hatfield (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
6	<b>Urban memory in diaspora: returning to Calcutta</b> – Alison Blunt (Queen Mary, University of London), Jayani Bonnerjee (Queen Mary, University of London), Noah Rubin (Hebrew University of Jerusalem, Israel)			

255 F2   RGS-LR	Geographies of Collections (1): Museums, mobility, and meaning See also: 281, 303 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/255		
Affiliation	HGRG		
Convenor(s)	Caroline Cornish (Royal Holloway, University of London), Philip Hatfield (British Library)		
Chair(s)	Philip Hatfield (British Library)		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 1 1	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	British Small Craft: the cultural geographies of a Science Museum display – David Matless (University of Nottingham), James Fenner (University of Nottingham)
2	Constructing views from 'North Britain': aspects of the geographies of the Edinburgh Museum of Science and Art in the years 1854-1939 – Geoff Swinney (National Museums Scotland)
3	Mobility, materiality, and meaning: a totem pole at the Kew Timber Museum – Caroline Cornish (Royal Holloway, University of London)
4	Materialising movement and cultural interaction in the Sierra Leonean object diaspora – Paul Basu (University College London)

		Atmospheric Services - A New Framework				
F2	RGS-SR	for the Management of Climate Change? View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/256				
Affilia	ation	CCRG, The Geographical Journal				
	Convenor(s) and John Thornes (University of Birmingham) Chair(s)					
1	Atmospheric Services - A New Framework for the Management of Climate Change? – John Thornes (University of Birmingham)					
2	Debating the Value of Atmospheric Services through tracing Histories of Climate Economics – Samuel Randalls (University College London)					
3	Climate Services for Society? – Suraje Dessai (University of Exeter)					
4	Engineering Ge	Engineering Geo-engineering – Lee Chapman (University of Birmingham)				
5	Atmospheric Services and the Intergovernmental Policy Platform on Biodiversity and Ecosystem Services (IPBES) – Michaela Kendall (Peninsula College of Medicine and Dentistry)					
6	Atmospheric S (University of Bi	<b>ervices in Urban Ecosystems</b> – Dan van der Horst rmingham)				

257	Imagining 'new' geographies of sexualities/queer geographies (2): Queer Directions See also: 233 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/257		
F2   RGS-DR			
Affiliation	SSQRG, WGSG		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

	ivenor(s) and iir(s)	Kath Browne (University of Brighton)		
1	Trans as Analytic: Beyond Recognition, Colonial Boundaries and the Neo-Liberal Exceptional Body – Ren-yo Hwang (University of California, Los Angeles, United States)			
2	Queer Geography and the lived experience of the everyday life – Emiel Maliepaard (Utrecht University, The Netherlands)			
3	Queer praxis on the Canadian prairies – Tiffany M. Myrdahl (University of Lethbridge, Canada)			
4	Feeling White, All Right, and Homonormative: Toward Critically Queer Psychic Geographies of Race-Pleasure – David K. Seitz			
5	Queering the Urban, Queering Ethnography: a Review of the Analytic Concept of Space in American Urban Ethnography and Queer Geography – Donovan Lessard (University of Massachusetts, United States)			

258		New and Emerging Research in Historical		
F2	RGS-TR	Geography (2) See also: 234 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/258		
Affili	ation	HGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Isla Forsyth (University of Glasgow), Lois Jones (University of St Andrews)		
Cha	ir(s)	Lois Jones (University of St Andrews)		
1	The role of Great Britain's imperialist past in Afghanistan in newspaper discourses on the current presence of British troops in Afghanistan – Leonhardt Van Efferink (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
2		Ider Ways: A Biographical Study of Droving and Drove and – Richard Lowdon (University of Glasgow)		
3	<b>Translating Büsching's Neue Erdbeschreibung</b> – Dean Bond (University of Toronto, Canada), Luise Fischer (University of Edinburgh)			
4	(Re)Placing England in the Metrical Version of Mandeville's Travels – Chelsea Avirett (University of Wisconsin-Madison, United States)			
5	Discussant – Isla Forsyth (University of Glasgow)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

259		City-region governance, ten years on (1)	
F2	SAF-G34	See also: 285, 306 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/259	
Affilia	ation	UGRG, PERG	
Conv Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	John Harrison (Loughborough University), Michael Hoyler (Loughborough University)	
1	Remaking City-Regional Landscapes, Rethinking Metropolitan Governance – Gordon MacLeod (Durham University)		
2	City-Regions, virtual spaces of governance and the production of marginalities – Tassilo Herrschel (University of Westminster)		
3	The production of space in metropolitan regions: a Lefebvrian analysis of governance and spatial change – Michael Buser (University of the West of England)		
4	The metropolitan discourses of civic actors: a look at a politics of scale in the Montreal city-region – Sophie L. Van Neste (Culture et Société, Canada; University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)		
5	City regionalism as a politics of collective provision: the crisis of regional infrastructure provision in metropolitan Denver – Andrew E.G. Jonas (University of Hull), Andrew R. Goetz (University of Denver, United States)		

260		Persistent resilience: coping with the		
F2   SAF-119		mundane pressures of social or spatial exclusion (2) See also: 235 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/260		
Affiliation		GJWG		
Conv	venor(s)	Oleg Golubchikov (University of Birmingham), Lauren Andres (University of Birmingham), John Round (University of Birmingham)		
Chai	r(s)	John Round (University of Birmingham)		
1		ding where others fear to tread: The story of community building If – Rob Rowlands (University of Birmingham)		
2	Symphony Way as a Way of Life: Shack-dwelling and the Politics of Resilience – Duncan Ranslem (University of Chicago, United States)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	The role of 'persistent resilience' in a context of austerity: the importance of networks and impact-minimizing coping tactics – Lauren Andres (University of Birmingham), John Round (University of Birmingham)
4	Double Disaster: Building Community Resilience among People with Severe Mental Illnesses at the Aftermath of a Natural Disaster Event. Application of Critical Social Science – Julia Knyahnytska (University of Toronto, Canada)
5	Persistent resilience and political opportunism: glimpses of everyday life in Delhi's summer – Chandra Kumar (Aberystwyth University)

261	Fuller Geographies: beyond the academy			
F2   SAF-120	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/261			
Affiliation	PyGyRG			
Convenor(s)	Kye Askins (Northumbria University), Stephanie Wyse (RGS- IBG), Kelvin Mason (Centre for Alternative Technology)			
Chair(s)	Kye Askins (Northumbria University)			
Fuller geographies – plenary discussion				

262		Sustainable Freight Transport (2)		
F2	SAF-121	See also: 237 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/262		
Affili	ation	TGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Richard Knowles (University of Salford), Allan Woodburn (University of Westminster)		
Cha	ir(s)	Richard Knowles (University of Salford)		
1	Is the British rail freight market becoming more diversified? – Allan Woodburn (University of Westminster)			
2	Internal and external barriers in the development process of intermodal solutions: the case of dedicated solutions based on large customers' volumes – Edith Sorkina (University of Gothenburg, Sweden)			
3	A Demonstration of a benefits model applied to a software brokerage system designed to reduce carbon by changing modal choice behaviou of logistics service users – Nick Wright and Julie Williamson (Coventry University)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

4	Assessing emission baselines for overseas freight arriving in the UK –
	Conor Walsh and Alice Bows (University of Manchester)

263		Travel, Tourism and Art (2): 'Touristic'		
F2	SAF-122	<b>places and art</b> See also: 238, 289 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/263		
Affilia	ation	GLTRG		
Convenor(s)		Tijana Rakić (Edinburgh Napier University), Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)		
Chai	r(s)	Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)		
1	0 0	<b>y in Swiss travel writings 1779-1851</b> – Anthony Ozturk iversity, Switzerland)		
2	and remembrar	e and representations of touristic places: experiences nces of Rabaçal in late 19th century – Filipa Fernandes ersity of Lisbon, Portugal)		
3	Framing Oriental Romance in Kashmir: Photography, Tourism and Fantasies for Kashmir – Rafiq Ahmad (University of Kashmir, India)			
4	4 <b>Defining 'centres' and 'peripheries': international and domestic</b> <b>modernities in the Greek State tourist promotion in the 1950s</b> – Marina Emmanouil (Royal College of Art)			

264		Geographies of Practice in Domestic		
F2   SKE-060a		Energy Consumption (2) See also: 239, 290 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/264		
Affiliation		EGWG		
Conv	venor(s)	Dana Abi Ghanem (University of Manchester), Andrew Karvonen (University of Manchester), Gordon Walker (Lancaster University), Sarah Mander (University of Manchester)		
Chai	ir(s)	Sarah Mander (University of Manchester)		
1	1 <b>ICT and everyday practices in change – environmental implications</b> – Inge Ropke (Technical University of Denmark), Toke Haunstrup Christensen (Aalborg University, Denmark)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 1 1	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Living with Energy: Practice, Biography and the Lifecourse – Karen Parkhill, Catherine Butler and Nick Pidgeon (Cardiff University)
3	Transitions in practice – domestic actors in the smart grid transition – Inge Ropke and Sophie Nyborg (Technical University of Denmark, Denmark)
4	Routine and innovation-in-practice of staying warm at home – Mikko Jalas and Jenny Rinkinen (Aalto University, Finland)
5	Old hat? Modelling the effect of age on electricity consumption practice – Mark Lemon (De Monfort University), Richard Snape (De Montfort University), Babak Mahdavi (De Montfort University), Vijay Pakka (De Montfort University), Mark Rylatt (De Montfort University), Chris Rynikiewicz (University of Sussex)

265 F2   SKE-060b		Geography with Vulnerable People (2): Methods and Practice			
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/265			
Affili	ation	GCYFRG			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Nadia von Benzon (University of Manchester), Michael Bulthius (University of Ottawa, Canada)			
1	Undertaking Research with Older People in the Built Environment – Ann Hockey (Anglia Ruskin University)				
2	'Where are they all?': The unimagined reality of researching with vulnerable young people – Kirsten Owen (University of Sheffield)				
3	Faith-based reflexivity in the field: reflections on 'doing' research in faith-based substance abuse programmes – Andrew Williams (University of Exeter)				
4	Conducting sensitive research in the present and past tense: recounting the stories of current and former child domestic workers – Natascha Klocker (University of Wollongong, Austalia)				
5	Economising the Lived Experiences of Vulnerable Young People: Research Perspectives from the Third Sector – Douglas Lonie and Luke Dickens (Youth Music)				

266	Environmental management and		
F2   SKE-163	<b>governance</b> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/266		
Chair(s)	Michael Bradshaw (University of Leicester)		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	A multi-topological approach to transnational environmental
	governance (TEG) – Jarmo Kortelainen (University of Eastern Finland,
	Finland)

- 2 **Mining and Development in the Brazilian Amazon: The Sustainable Juruti Model** – James Van Alstine (University of Leeds), Maria Rita Borba (University of São Paulo, Brazil)
- 3 **Prospects of localism in community-based resource management projects in the Niger Delta** – Godwin Uyi Ojo (Igbinedion University Okada, Nigeria)
- 4 **Sustainable Water Supply Management in Bangalore City, Karnataka, South India** – D Rajasekaran (Bangalore University, India)
- 5 The Perspectives Of Local Institutional Leaders In Different Depopulated Sociocultural Settings: Environment, Politics And Space – Angel Paniagua (IPP-CCHS-CSIC, Spain)

267 F2   SKE-164		Art and geopolitics: reimagining and remaking spaces of power (1) See also: 292, 312 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/267				
Affili	ation	PolGRG, PyGyRG				
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		Alan Ingram (University College London), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University), Alison Williams (Newcastle University)				
1	Editing worlds; OpenStreetMap, creativity and a minor geopolitics – Joe Gerlach (University of Oxford)					
2	Art & Violence: of Exeter)	Art & Violence: Photographing the war on terror – Sean Carter (University of Exeter)				
3	Experimentation, literarity, technics: The 'art' of political testimony – Naomi Millner (University of Bristol)					
4	The arts of public advocacy, military recruitment and the geopolitical imagination – Matthew Rech (Newcastle University)					
5	View(s) from nowhere: counterpoints to hegemony in cartographic art – Claire Haslam					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

268 F2   SKE-165		Migration (2) - reconceptions and			
		<b>representations</b> See also: 243 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/268			
Cha	Chair(s) Fiona McConnell (University of Cambridge)				
1	Asylum as Crisis: A Retro Imaginary – Catherine Dauvergne (University of British Columbia, Canada)				
2	<b>Contemporary Italy between stable immigration and migratory</b> <b>emergencies</b> – Carlo Brusa (Università del Piemonte Orientale, Italy), Davide Papotti (University of Parma, Italy)				
3	Reconceptualising Transnational Social Spaces of Migrant Domestic Workers in the Contemporary Urban Sphere – Sri Ranjini Mei Hua (London School of Economics and Political Science)				

269		Animal Geography- Status: Endangered?				
F2   SKE-201		(1) See also: 293, 313 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/269				
Con	venor(s)	Daniel Allen (Independent Scholar)				
Chair(s)		Daniel Allen (Independent Scholar), Chris Wilbert (Anglia Ruskin University)				
1	Animal Geography. Status: Endangered? – Daniel Allen (Independent Scholar)					
2	Ambassadors and refugees: a new trajectory in panda conservation – Kathleen Buckingham (University of Oxford)					
3	History read in tooth and trotter: comparative species history in the Ligurian Apennines – Robert A. Hearn (University of Nottingham)					
4	Dark Skies Over Arkansas – Elise R. Schlosser (Eastern Oregon University, United States)					
5	Are endangered species actors in their own demise and conservation?: the case of the Bali Starling – Paul Jepson (University of Oxford)					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

270 F2   SKE-207		Sacred Journeys (2)		
		See also: 245, 294 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/270		
Affilia	ation	WGSG, GLTRG		
Convenor(s)		Veronica della Dora (University of Bristol), Tim Gale (University of the West of England), Alan Terry (University of the West of England), Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)		
Chai	ir(s)	Alan Terry (University of the West of England)		
1		ness: Nature, Well Being and the Spiritual in Tourism – Jo Little (University of Exeter)		
2		Performative Action in the Shaping of a 'Legend Rob Irving (University of the West of England)		
3		ness – Settling into Motion on the Overland Trail – Nina niversity College London)		
4	Mobilities of Magick – James Thurgill (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
5	At least once in a lifetime: constructions of the TT races as 'sacred' journey – Tim Gale, Alan Terry and Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)			

271		Environmental controversies and policy change: Ideas, knowledge, and discourse		
F2   SKE-208		(2) See also: 246 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/271		
Affili	ation	PERG		
Conv	venor(s)	Lindsay Galbraith (University of Cambridge), Julia Affolderbach (University of Luxembourg)		
Chai	ir(s)	Julia Affolderbach (University of Luxembourg)		
		n the field: Evidence, uncertainty and politics in the TB controversy – Angela Cassidy (University of East Anglia)		
		experience and the redistribution of expertise in flood risk f Whitman (Durham University)		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Policy entrepreneurs, persuasion and the politicisation of expertise: An assessment of recent controversy surrounding biofuels and ILUC in the European Union – James Palmer (University of Cambidge)
4	Viewing policy through a 'climate lens'? Evolving climate policy 'mainstreaming' practice in the European Commission – Tim Rayner (University of East Anglia)
5	Discussant – Richard Cowell (Cardiff University)

272		'Emerging from the dark': explorations into			
F2   SKE-301		the experiences of the night (1): Night and Day - Spaces and Practices See also: 296, 315 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/272			
Affili	ation	SCGRG			
Con	venor(s)	James Robinson (Aberystwyth University), Robert Shaw (Durham University)			
Chai	r(s)	James Robinson (Aberystwyth University)			
1		ew dusk? Beyond the binary of day/night – Ben Gallan ollongong, Austalia)			
2	-	d night? A Cultural History of British Summer Time – ancaster University)			
3	3 Individuals and organizations facing the night: from new practices to new urbanism – Luc Gwiazdzinski (University Joseph Fourier of Grenoble France)				
4	4         The Nightshift Revisited: Call Centres and their Workers in Metro Man – Jérôme Tadié (L'Institut de recherche pour le développement, France)				
5	Six lane highways and the electric sunshine of the motorway café – David Lawrence (Kingston University)				

273	Landscapes of Education See also:			
F2   SKE-307	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/273			
Convenor(s)	Catherine Leyshon (University of Exeter), Sarah E. Thomson (University of Exeter)			
Chair(s)	Alan Pagden (University of East Anglia)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary         Session 3         Session 4         Ev           13:10–14:25         14:40–16:20         16:50–18:30         1	Evening		
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	Curricular Enactments in Natural Landscapes: is this really about learning to dwell in a different way? – Greg Mannion and Hamish Ross (University of Stirling)
2	Forest school: an assessment of children's responses to a new learning environment – Frances Harris (Kingston University)
3	Intersectionality, Intergenerationality and Lifecourse in a School Landscape: A Foucauldian approach – Sarah E. Thomson (University of Exeter)
4	Faith Walks: Landscapes of Informal Education – Sarah Mills (University of Leicester)
5	Discussion

		Youth Migration and Mobilities (2)	
		See also: 249, 298 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/274	
Affili	ation	PopGRG, GCYFRG	
Convenor(s)		Darren Smith (Loughborough University), Patrick Rerat (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland), Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)	
Cha	ir(s)	Darren Smith (Loughborough University)	
1		erns of young graduates: flows and counterflows in a on of Switzerland – Patrick Rerat (University of Neuchâtel,	
2		Year'? New Zealand Perspectives – Tara Duncan ago, New Zealand)	
3	3 <b>Return migration and senses of belonging of young people in the</b> <b>Netherlands</b> – Tialda Haartsen (University of Groningen, The Netherlands)		
4	4 <b>Youth International Migration in Poland</b> – Alina Potrykowska (Central Statistics Office of Poland, Poland)		

275	Life's Work in crisis (2): social reproduction		
F2   SHE-6	and the contemporary moment View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/275		
Affiliation	WGSG		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Kendra Strauss (University of Glasgow), Katie Meehan (University of Oregon, United States)		
Chair(s)		Kendra Strauss (University of Glasgow)		
1	Women, work-life 'balance' and recession – Al James (Queen Mary, University of London)			
2	Boobs and bottles: Material politics of motherhood – Lucila Newell (University of East Anglia)			
3	Housework and 'feeling at home': men who do domestic labour – Andrew W. Gorman-Murray (University of Wollongong, Australia)			
4	<b>Revisiting Social Reproduction and Circuits of Migration</b> – Eleonore Kofman (Middlesex University)			
5	Flexibility, Precariousness, and the Production/Social-Reproduction Nexus – Barbara Ellen Smith (Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University, United States), Jamie Winders (Maxwell School of Syracuse University, United States)			

276		Networks of production			
F2	SHE-7	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/276			
Chai	ir(s)	Neil Coe (University of Manchester)			
1		al Gold: material classifications and their material – Peter Oakley (University College London)			
2	<b>Differentiating 'shared responsibility' for improving working conditions</b> <b>in global supply chains</b> – Mark Starmanns (University of Zurich, Switzerland)				
3	Metal Free Factories: Straddling Worker Rights and Consumer Sovereignty? [A Case Study of the Sri Lankan Apparel Sector] – Kanchana N. Ruwanpura (University of Southampton)				
4	Silk Roads: interventions in the commodity cycle of woven silk from Laos to New Zealand – Linda Malam (University of Otago, New Zealand)				
5	5 <b>The Impact of the Internationalisation of Apparel Sourcing on Fashio</b> <b>Retail Supply Chain Relationships: the case of Sri Lanka</b> – Patsy Perr John Fernie and Neil Towers (Heriot-Watt University)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

277 FP   RGS-OT	Chair's plenrary The Cartographic Imagination View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/277		
Convenor(s)	Stephen Daniels (University of Nottingham)		
Chair(s)	Mike Heffernan (University of Nottingham)		
	hic Imagination - panel discussion – Rita Gardner (RGS- er (British Library), Simeon Nelson (Artist), Simon Read versity)		

	AGM - Geographies of Children, Youth and
FP   RGS-CR	Families Research Group (GCYFRG)

	AGM - Geography of Leisure and Tourism
FP   RGS-SR	Research Group (GLTRG)

	AGM - Geographies of Religion, Spirituality
FP   RGS-DR	and Faith (GRSFWG)

	AGM - Developing Areas Research Group	
FP   RGS-TR	(DARG)	

	AGM - Participatory Geographies Research
FP   SAF-120	Group (PyGyRG)

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

278 F3   RGS-OT		New Welfare Geographies: The remaking of	
		the British welfare state? (1) See also: 300 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/278	
Affilia	ation	UGRG, GJWG	
Convenor(s)		Geoff DeVerteuil (University of Southampton), Jon May (Queen Mary, University of London)	
Chai	ir(s)	Geoff DeVerteuil (University of Southampton)	
1		Geographical Impact of Government Welfare cuts on Hamnett (King's College London)	
2	Fit for Purpose? Welfare reform and challenges for health and labour market policy in the UK – Donald Houston (University of St Andrews), Colin Lindsay (University of York)		
3	New Cornerstones of Care: The Emergence of Individual Choice and Family Leadership in the British welfare state – Andrew Power (University of Southampton)		
4 <b>The 'Broken Society' and the Uneven Geographies of Anti-Welfarism</b> Gerry Mooney (The Open University), Sarah Neal (The Open University), Lynn Hancock (University of Liverpool)		The Open University), Sarah Neal (The Open University),	

279		After Relationality: New Directions for		
F3	RGS-EC	Economic Geography (3) See also: 229, 253 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/279		
Affili	ation	EGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Andrew Jones (Birkbeck, University of London), James Murphy (Clark University, United States)		
Chai	ir(s)	Andrew Jones (Birkbeck, University of London)		
1	Transactional Relationships: The Importance of Contracts – Rachel Mulhall (University of Birmingham)			
2	My networking is not working! Conceptualising the nuances of network practice – Oliver Mould (University of Salford)			
3	Practice-oriented research as a relational epistemology: Evidence from an analysis of technological change in Tanzania's wood products sector – James Murphy (Clark University, United States)			
4	Discussant – Henry Yeung (National University of Singapore)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

280 F3   RGS-CR		(Re-)Imagining 'Return Migration': Language, concepts and contexts (Papers 2) See also: 254, 302 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/280	
Affili	ation	PopGRG	
Conv	venor(s)	Madeleine E. Hatfield (Royal Holloway, University of London), Anastasia Christou (University of Sussex)	
Chai	ir(s)	Madeleine E. Hatfield (Royal Holloway, University of London)	
1	Coming home? The Turks of Kos and Rhodes and their disputed claim to a home in contemporary Greece – Kira Kaurinkoski (Universités d'Aix- Marseille I et III & Ecole française d'Athènes, France)		
2		ut to what? Home as Inclusion in Social Systems – Alistair ity of Edinburgh)	
3	Heartache and Hurricane Katrina: Recognizing the Influence of Emotion in Post-Disaster Return Decisions – Stephanie Morrice (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
4	Geographies of livelihoods and passing among returnee sexually trafficked women in Nepal – Nina Laurie, Meena Poudel, Diane Richardson and Janet Townsend (Newcastle University)		
5	The linguistic capital of US-Mexican migrant returnees – Clare Mar- Molinero and Darren Paffey (University of Southampton)		

281		Geographies of Collections (2): Archival		
F3   RGS-LR		<b>insights</b> See also: 255, 303 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/281		
Affiliation		HGRG		
Con	venor(s)	Caroline Cornish (Royal Holloway, University of London), Philip Hatfield (British Library)		
Chai	r(s)	Caroline Cornish (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
		Britain collection: nostalgia, national identity and the – Gill Saunders (Victoria and Albert Museum)		
2	ICE under the sun: the imperial archive of the Institution of Civil Engineers – Casper Andersen (Aarhus University, Denmark)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	Tea, chutney, nutmeg, sago, birds' nests and Bengal rum – eclectic tastes in British colonial records – Nicholas Martland (British Library)
4	An archive of Identity: publishing the history of exploration in Central Africa – Lawrence Dritsas and Joan Haig (University of Edinburgh)
5	<b>re:SEARCHING – playing in the archive</b> – Eileen Hogan (University College Cork, Ireland)

282		Sustainable water management under an			
F3	RGS-SR	uncertain changing climate View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/282			
Affili	ation	CCRG			
Con Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Suraje Dessai and Brett Korteling (University of Exeter)			
1	Fair Weather and Fair Shares of Water: How the Public is divided in a Drought – Stewart Barr, Suraje Dessai and Rebecca Pearce (University of Exeter)				
2	Approximating Proxies of Water Practices: Integrating practice theory and econometric modelling to explore UK residential water demand – Alison Browne (Lancaster University), Will Medd (Lancaster University), Ben Anderson (University of Essex)				
3	An implementation of the Robust Decision Making framework to assess the robustness of proposed infrastructure portfolios in the Thames Basin – Evgenii Matrosov, Julien Harou and Ashley Woods (University College London)				
4	Planning for an uncertain climate and demand regime using Info-Gap decision theory – Suraje Dessai, Brett Korteling and Zoran Kapelan (University of Exeter)				
5	Applying optimisation and uncertainty analysis to develop an integrated water resources plan for South East England – Peter von Lany and Fida Choudhury (Halcrow Group Ltd)				

283 F3   RGS-DR	Living with, within, and beyond crisis - imagining a post-capitalist politics? Exploring the subjectivities of transition (1) See also: 305 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/283
Affiliation	PyGyRG

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 11	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Con Chai	venor(s) and ir(s)	Sophie Wynne-Jones (Aberystwyth University), Jenny Pickerill (University of Leicester)		
1	From Community Supported Agriculture to Community Supported Enterprises: Cultivating New Economic Practices Through Experiential Learning – Ted White (University of Massachusetts Amherst, United States)			
2	Der Kampf geht weiter: Emotional Labour and the Everyday Geographies of Squatting in Berlin (1971 - ) – Alex Vasudevan (University of Nottingham)			
3	Anarchist Auto	onomous Spaces – Adam Draper (University of Exeter)		
4	<b>Communities and Climate Change in Scotland</b> – Svenja Meyerricks (University of St Andrews)			
5	Managing Ecology through Economy? The search for more-than- neoliberal Subjectivities – Sophie Wynne-Jones (Aberystwyth University)			
6	Food, actor-networks and the transatlantic destiny of Michel Foucault – Eric Sarmiento (Rutgers University, United States), Nate Gabriel (Rutgers University, United States)			

284 F3   RGS-TR		Imagining Water: Politics, Bio-politics, and	
		<b>Post-politics</b> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/284	
Convenor(s)		Erik Swyngedouw (University of Manchester), Karen Bakker (University of British Columbia, Canada)	
Cha	ir(s)	Karen Bakker (University of British Columbia, Canada)	
1	Water: Politics and Biopolitics in the Debate over Public Water – Karen Bakker (University of British Columbia, Canada)		
2	<b>Transforming Common Sense, Producing Common Waters</b> – Alex Loftus (Royal Holloway, University of London)		
3	The bio-politics of water management in eThekwini municipality, South Africa – Sofie Hellberg (University of Gothenburg, Sweden)		
4	Exploring the political in water governance: the different sites and forms of water politics – Ross Beveridge (Leibniz Institute for Regional Studies, Germany)		
5	Desalting the Seas: Re-assembling Hydro-Modernities in Spain and the Perils of Consensus – Erik Swyngedouw (University of Manchester)		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 1 1	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

285 F3   SAF-G34		City-region governance, ten years on (2)	
		See also: 259, 306 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/285	
Affilia	ation	UGRG, PERG	
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)		John Harrison (Loughborough University), Michael Hoyler (Loughborough University)	
1	English city regions as sub-regional functional economic areas: what are the issues? – Mike Coombes (Newcastle University)		
2	<b>EU policy, the Lisbon Treaty and implications for the economic</b> <b>management of Functional Economic Areas in England</b> – Simon Pemberton (University of Birmingham), Janice Morphet (University College London)		
3	"New Localism" As A Brake On City Region Governance? – Alan Townsend (Durham University)		
4	Conceiving and constructing city regions: politics versus economics in the manufacture of state spaces – James Rees (University of Birmingham), Alex Lord (University of Liverpool)		
5	City Region: Atlantic Gateway – John Harrison (Loughborough University)		

286		Geopolitical discourses	
F3	SAF-119	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/286	
Cha	ir(s)	Fiona McConnell (University of Cambridge)	
1	An Organization Study of the EU's Anti-Corruption Policies in the Republic of Georgia – Rachel Naylor (University of Frankfurt, Germany)		
2	Securitization's travel log: Sukūk and the development of Shari'a- compliant structured finance – Ben Derudder (Ghent University, Belgium), Frank Witlox (Ghent University, Belgium), David Bassens (Ghent University, Belgium), Ewald Engelen (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands)		
3	Sense of place	<ul> <li>Zahra Ahmadipor (Tarbiat Modares University, Iran)</li> </ul>	
4	Spatial theory and European geopolitical discourse: conceptualizing the EU's political geographies – Veit Bachmann (Goethe University Frankfurt, Germany)		
5 <b>Think Tanks as a Site of Production of Geopolitical Discourses</b> – lev Rovnyi (Goethe University Frankfurt, Germany)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

287 F3   SAF-120		New and Emerging Economic Geographies					
		(1): Global and Regional Production See also: 308 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/287					
Affili	ation	EGRG					
Convenor(s)		Stacey Coppock (University of Nottingham), Jennifer Watts (University of Manchester)					
Cha	ir(s)	Neil Coe (University of Manchester)					
1	Performing global production: integrating small-scale producers into global value chains and making markets work better for the poor (M4P) – Johanna Herrigel (University of Zurich, Switzerland)						
2	Correlation Research on World City Governance and Transnational Corporations Strategy – Kai Liu (Loughborough University)						
3	The Impact of Fiscal Decentralization to Regional Disparities in Indonesia – Adiwan Fahlan Aritenang (University College London)						
4		Varieties of Capitalism, Varieties of Temporary Staffing – Jennifer Watts (University of Manchester)					

288		Water Scarcity in Developing Economies:				
F3	SAF-121	<b>Issues and Solutions</b> View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/288				
Affili	ation	DARG				
Convenor(s)		Nupur Bose (Anugrah Narayan College, Patna, India), Ashok K. Ghosh (Magadh University, Bodh Gaya, India)				
Chai	ir(s)	Nupur Bose (Anugrah Narayan College, Patna, India)				
1	Soil and Moisture Management under Watershed Development Programme in Chandan block of Banka District, Bihar, India – Kaushal Kumar Sharma (Indian Rural Association, India), Nabin K. Roy (National Bank for Agriculture and Rural Development, India)					
2	Geologic origin of arsenic contamination along the Sone and Ganges Rivers, Bihar, India – Ajay G. Bhatt, Sotiria Lourma, Rick Donselaar and Johannes Bruining (Delft University of Technology, The Netherlands)					
3	Physiological Water Scarcity in Arsenic Contaminated Rice fields – Possible Solutions – Rajeev Kumar (Anugrah Narayan College, India), Nupur Bose (Anugrah Narayan College, Patna, India), Ashok K. Ghosh (Magadh University, Bodh Gaya, India)					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00-10:50	11:10-12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45–

4	Vermiculture Technology: Scientific Revolution in the use of Earthworms to meet several developmental objectives of mankind- Social, Medical, Economic & Environmental – Ashok K. Ghosh (Magadh University, Bodh Gaya, India), Rajiv Sinha (Griffith University, Australia)
5	Leaching of Iron, Controlling Factors and Implication to Arsenic Mobilization in an aquifer of the Brahmaputra Floodplain – Shirishkumar Baviskar (Delft University of Technology, The Netherlands), Mahanta Chandan (Indian Institute of Technology, India)
6	Socio-economic implications of water scarcity in a peri urban area of Patna, Bihar, India: A case study of Bindtoli – Ajay G. Bhatt (Delft University of Technology, The Netherlands), Rajeev Kumar (Anugrah Narayan College, India), Manish Kumar (Anugrah Narayan College, Patna, India), Stefan Schmidt (University of Applied Sciences, Germany), Mario Hermann (University Hospital Zurich, Germany), Jan Hoinkis (University of Applied Sciences, Germany)

289		Travel, Tourism and Art (3): Travel, art and				
F3	SAF-122	<b>tourism</b> See also: 238, 263 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/289				
Affili	ation	GLTRG				
Con	venor(s)	Tijana Rakić (Edinburgh Napier University), Jo-Anne Lester (University of Brighton)				
Cha	ir(s)	Tijana Rakić (Edinburgh Napier University)				
1	Can a Biennial of Contemporary Arts influence the tourism and urban development of a rural destination? – Rafael Machado (Superior Institute of Technology and Management, Portugal), Carlos Fernandes (Polytechnic Institute of Viana do Castelo, Portugal)					
2	<b>Keep it rusty: invisible architecture, visible heritage</b> – Luisa Veloso (Instituto Universitario de Lisboa, Portugal), António João Lima (Freelance Architect), Tiago P. Costa (Freelance Architect)					
3	Barcelona's Cosmopolitan image: the role of artists and artworks in the magazine Barcelona Atracción – Dolors Vidal and Neus Crous Costa (Universitat de Girona, Spain)					
4	Kumano pilgrimage (Japan) and Children's Illustrated Books, an usual Association? – Sylvie Guichard-Anguis (National Centre for Scientific Research, France)					
5	Images of the liner – from safety and reassurance to aspiration and adventure – Graham Gladden (University of York)					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 11	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

290		Geographies of Practice in Domestic			
F3   SKE-060a		Energy Consumption III See also: 239, 264 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/290			
Affilia	ation	EGWG			
Convenor(s)		Dana Abi Ghanem (University of Manchester), Andrew Karvonen (University of Manchester), Gordon Walker (Lancaster University), Sarah Mander (University of Manchester)			
Chai	r(s)	Gordon Walker (Lancaster University)			
1	smart energy n	s strike back: a longitudinal study of the impact of nonitors on domestic energy-use practices – Jacquie largreaves and Michael Nye (University of East Anglia)			
2	Smart metering as a technoscientific practice: designing active demand for domestic energy consumption – Dana Abi Ghanem and Sarah Mander (University of Manchester)				
3	Hacking the home: exploring user-led design practices around domestic technology – Georgina Voss (University of Sussex)				
4	Keeping cool in a changing climate: historical practices of cooling and household energy use – Yolande Strengers, Cecily Maller and Ralph Horr (RMIT University, Australia)				
5	Practicing practice theory in household energy consumption: understanding and intervening – Tim Harries, Ruth Rettie and Kevin Burchell (Kingston University)				

291		Geographies of Surveillance				
F3   SKE-060b		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/291				
Convenor(s)		Lucy Budd, Elizabeth Mavroudi and Adam Warren (Loughborough University)				
Cha	ir(s)	Lucy Budd (Loughborough University)				
1	<ol> <li>Putting at stake Barcelona's public space: Oscillating between social coexistence and social control – Venetia Chatzi (Harokopio University, Greece)</li> </ol>					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50-18:30	18:45–

2	The insecurity of national security: the reality of the unhomely home – Imogen Wallace (Queen Mary, University of London)
3	Securing Identity? Biometric Residence Permits and UK foreign nationals – Elizabeth Mavroudi and Adam Warren (Loughborough University)
4	The Surveillance of "Persistent Offenders": Managing a Spoiled Identity – Michael McCahill and Rachel Finn (University of Hull)
5	<b>New directions of surveillance: 'the four vectors'</b> – Hille Koskela (University of Helsinki, Finland)

292		Art and geopolitics: reimagining and				
F3	SKE-164	remaking spaces of power (2) See also: 267, 312 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/292				
Affili	ation	PolGRG, PyGyRG				
Convenor(s)		Alan Ingram (University College London), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University), Alison Williams (Newcastle University)				
Cha	ir(s)	Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University)				
1	Emily Jacir's Stazione: site-specificity, counter-mapping and the borders of Europe – Rory Rowan (Royal Holloway, University of London)					
2		<b>n, islands, arts and the geographical imagination</b> – Elaine Dlin Langridge (University of Tasmania, Australia)				
3	Ai WeiWei – Sir	none Hancox (Queen Mary, University of London)				
4	The afterlife of the militant image: Mathieu Kleyebe Abonnenc's Foreword to Guns for Banta – Evelyn Owen (Queen Mary, University of London)					
5	<b>Reimagining the city: Culture jamming as counter speech</b> – Jo Hudson (Manchester Metropolitan University), Barney Francis					

293	Animal Geography. Status: Endangered?
F3   SKE-201	(2) See also: 269, 313 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/293
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Daniel Allen (Independent Scholar)

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	"Up Close and Personal": Witnessing the spatio-embodied narratives of individual animal lives – Owain Jones (University of the West of England)
2	Ecologies of reconciliation: landscape, dwelling and embodied encounters of elephants and humans in India – Maan Barua (University of Oxford)
3	Equine Gatekeepers and Foxhunting Landscapes – Alison Acton (The Open University)
4	Mules and 'Improvement': Refashioning Animals and Caribbean Slave Plantations – Susanne Seymour (University of Nottingham)

294		Sacred Journeys (3) See also: 245, 270 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/294			
F3	SKE-207				
Affiliation		WGSG, GLTRG			
Convenor(s)		Veronica della Dora (University of Bristol), Tim Gale (University of the West of England), Alan Terry (University of the West of England), Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)			
Chai	ir(s)	Tim Gale (University of the West of England)			
1	The making of a Tibetan monestary in Canada: spiritual journeys and transanational trajectories – Claire Dwyer (University College London)				
2	Returning to Pa	alestine – Suha Shakkour (University of the West of England)			
3	Everyday transnationalism: religion in the lives of Brazilians in London and 'back home' – Olivia Sheringham (Queen Mary, University of London)				
4	<b>Origination: journeying in the footsteps of our ancestors</b> – Katy Beinart (University College London)				
5	Sacred Landscapes through the Photographer's Lens: The Traveler's Gaze and the Construction of the Greek Nation – Estelle Sohier (University of Geneva, Switzerland)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

F3   SKE-208 in developing strategi sustainable lifestyles, (1): Applying Visionin See also: 314		Future geographies: The place of visioning in developing strategies for more sustainable lifestyles, practices and places (1): Applying Visioning for Sustainability See also: 314 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/295			
Affili	ation	PERG			
Con	venor(s)	Anna Davies, Ruth Doyle and Jessica Pape (Trinity College Dublin)			
Cha	ir(s)	Anna Davies (Trinity College Dublin)			
1	Future visions for sustainable heating and personal washing practices in Irish households: reviewing processes of vision generation, elaboration and assessment – Ruth Doyle (Trinity College Dublin)				
2	Governing the (un)transformed park: the Olympian support of the unsustainable – Mark Davidson (Clark University, United States)				
3	Creating a Vision of the Change: Challenges for a Web based 3D visualisation of Suburban Neighbourhood Adaptation for a Changing Climate – Nada Brkljac and Steve Smith (University of the West of England)				
4	Geographical perspectives upon the role of a vision in sustaining sustainable river futures – Claire Gregory and Brierley (University of Auckland, New Zealand)				

296 F3   SKE-301		'Emerging from the dark': explorations into			
		the experiences of the night (2): Night Lights - illumination and darkness See also: 272, 315 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/296			
Affilia	ation	SCGRG			
Conv	venor(s)	James Robinson (Aberystwyth University), Robert Shaw (Durham University)			
Chai	ir(s)	James Robinson (Aberystwyth University)			
1	Nocturnal Urban Space as a Battlefield between Different Forms of Lighting: Introduction of Lighting Technologies in Modern Japan – Takaaki Chikamori (Keio University, Japan)				
2	The Dark Side of Artificial Light – Katharina Krause and Ute Hasenöhrl (IRS, Germany)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	The Edge of Light: Wendover – Brian Rosa (University of Manchester)
4	Dark landscape: from a realm of visual uncertainty to a textured realm of reflection – Nina Morris (University of Edinburgh)
5	Enchanting the night: affective atmospheres of festive emotion – Tim Edensor (Manchester Metropolitan University)

297		The Gendering and Sexing of Geographical		
F3	SKE-307	Imaginations (1) See also: 316 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/297		
Affilia	ation	WGSG, SSQRG		
Convenor(s)		Rosie Cox (Birkbeck, University of London), Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)		
Chai	r(s)	Rosie Cox (Birkbeck, University of London)		
1	Engaging Irigaray: Morphologics and feminist geographical imaginaries – Rachel Colls (Durham University), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University)			
2	Women's expeditions and the imagining of geography's pasts – Sarah Evans (University of the West of England)			
3	Has Geography moved on? The WGSG survey of Careers in UK HE Geography Survey: choices, status and experience – Nicola Thomas (University of Exeter), Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England), Stephanie Wyse (RGS-IBG), Kendra Strauss (University of Glasgow)			
4				

298	Youth Migration and Mobilities (3)		
F3   SHE-5	See also: 249, 274 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/298		
Affiliation	PopGRG, GCYFRG		
Convenor(s)	Darren Smith (Loughborough University), Patrick Rerat (University of Neuchâtel, Switzerland), Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)		
Chair(s)	Joanna Sage (University of Southampton)		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

1	We're Losing Our Young People: Place narratives of youth out-migration – Meghan Cope (University of Vermont, United States)
2	Young People's Narratives of Migration in the 'New' European Union – Naomi Tyrrell (University of Plymouth)
3	<b>The + of young adult internal migration in the UK</b> – Joanna Sage (University of Southampton), Darren Smith (Loughborough University), Phil Hubbard (University of Kent)

299 F3   SHE-7		Imaginative Geographies: Where Land and Water Meet (1) See also: 318 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/299			
Convenor(s)		Julie Urquhart (University of Greenwich), Tim Acott (University of Greenwich), Owain Jones (University of the West of England)			
Chair(s)		Julie Urquhart (University of Greenwich)			
1	Tales of an Upland River: A performative accound of the land-water interface – Keri Jenner (University of Exeter)				
2	Riparian landholders and the land-water interface: A model of knowledge and behaviour related to waterway health – John Cary (Victoria University, Australia), Anne Pisarski (Queensland University of Technology, Australia)				
3	Crafting the maritime in Cornwall: representation and regeneration of littoral places – Tim Martindale (Goldsmiths, University of London)				
4	Unwelcome entanglements: Emotional geographies, boundary transgressions and flooding – Natalie Beale (Northumbria University)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

300 F4   RGS-OT		New Welfare Geographies: The remaking of			
		the British welfare state? (2) See also: 278 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/300			
Affiliation		UGRG, GJWG			
Convenor(s)		Geoff DeVerteuil (University of Southampton), Jon May (Queen Mary, University of London)			
Chair(s)		Jon May (Queen Mary, University of London)			
1	Anticipating American Style Welfarism in the UK? – Geoff DeVerteuil (University of Southampton)				
2	Workfare transnationalism: The case of a multinational employment services provider – Ian Greer, Mark Stuart and John Ward (University of Leeds)				
3	Towards (un)sustainable employment? Exploring policy responses to work-welfare cycling – David McCollum (University of Dundee)				
4	Researching 'behaviourism' in policy, practice and welfare systems; reflections on a social worlds analysis – Rachael Dobson (University of Leeds)				

301	'Postsecularism' and the Terrain of the			
F4   RGS-EC	<b>'Unofficially Sacred': Exploring the</b> Interconnections View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/301			
A 55111 - 41				
Affiliation	GRSFWG			
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Justin Beaumont (University of Groningen, The Netherlands), Richard Gale (Cardiff University)			
(University of E Dwyer (Univers	Panel discussion – Chris Baker (University of Chester), Paul Cloke (University of Exeter), Jane Wills (Queen Mary, University of London), Claire Dwyer (University College London), Julian Holloway (Manchester Metropolitan University)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

302 F4	RGS-CR	(Re-)Imagining 'Return Migration': Language, concepts and contexts (Shorter Papers and Discussion 3) See also: 254, 280 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/302 PopGRG			
	venor(s)	Madeleine E. Hatfield (Royal Holloway, University of London), Anastasia Christou (University of Sussex)			
Chai	r(s)	Anastasia Christou (University of Sussex)			
1	processes: the applied researc	n of transnational spaces in European remigration oretical framework and methodological design of an ch project in Central and Eastern Europe – Robert Nadler (Leibniz Institute for Regional Studies, Germany)			
2		nts in Ireland: A discussion on Return Migration and ence – Diana Gouveia (National University of Ireland,			
3	The Modern Kikokusei: The Returnee Experience and Returnee English usage in Japan – Carol Begg (Kanda University of International Studies, Japan)				
4	<b>'Our kith and kin': Sri Lankan Tamil refugees in Tamil Nadu</b> – Demelza Jones (University of Bristol)				
5	Come Home, Be Professional: Between Ethno-nationalism and Economic Rationalism in Israel's Return Policy – Nir Cohen (Ruppin Academic Center, Israel)				
6	<b>Return migration in later life: choices and priorities for the journey to country of origin as home and final resting place</b> – John Percival (The Open University)				
7	The imagined coming home of the Nazi Wehrmacht to occupied Greece, 1941-1944/45 – Hagen Fleischer (University of Athens, Greece)				
8	<b>Return to Mali: the door to a new mobility</b> – Annalisa Maitilasso (Centre d'Analyse et d'Intervention Sociologiques, France)				
9	From 'Myth of Return' to 'va-et-vient' – Magali Peyrefitte (University of Nottingham)				
10	Return migration revisited – embedding return into a transnational perspective. The case of Vietnamese 'returning' from Germany – Antonie Schmiz (Humboldt University of Berlin, Germany)				
11	From the USA back to the Peloponnese: Greek returnees from America (1890-1930) – Giota Tourgeli (University of the Peloponnese, Greece)				

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

303	}	Geographies of Collections (3): People,				
F4	RGS-LR	<b>places, and possessions</b> See also: 255, 281 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/303				
Affilia	ation	HGRG				
Conv	venor(s)	Caroline Cornish (Royal Holloway, University of London), Philip Hatfield (British Library)				
Chai	ir(s)	Felix Driver (Royal Holloway, University of London)				
1	Collecting the World at the End of the 19th Century – Lionel Gauthier (University of Geneva, Switzerland)					
2	Once upon a time in British Guiana: a glance through the Im Thurn Botanical Collections – Sara Albuquerque (Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew and Birkbeck College, University of London)					
3	The Writings, Collections, and Exhibitions of William Bullock: Simulated Travel and Geography in British Perceptions of Mesoamerica – Carolyn Tillman					
4	Plants and Porcelain: The Collection of Exotics at Spring Grove Villa – Arlene Leis (University of York)					
5	All his worldly possessions: Geography and space in the collections of the 5th Duke of Braganca – Jessica Hallett (Universidade Nova de Lisboa, Portugal)					
6	Discussant – Felix Driver (Royal Holloway, University of London)					

30	4	Radical Imaginaries and the Urban			
F4	RGS-SR	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/304			
Cor	venor(s)	Jonathan Darling and Maria Kaika (University of Manchester)			
Cha	air(s)	Rory Rowan (Royal Holloway, University of London)			
Interrogating Post-Democracy: Reclaiming Equality – Erik Swyngedouv (University of Manchester)					
2 <b>The Imaginary Institution of Cities and the need for a new Radical</b> <b>Imaginary</b> – Zoe Castoriadis (Association Castoriadis, France), Maria Kaika (University of Manchester)					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	The senses as direct theoreticians in practice – Alex Loftus (Royal Holloway, University of London), Ashley Dawkins (Royal Holloway, University of London)
4	A politics beyond accommodation: rethinking the city as a space of asylum – Jonathan Darling (University of Manchester)
5	Politics of construction: urban imaginations in Argentina – Leandro Minuchin (University of Manchester)

305	Living with, within, and beyond crisis -				
F4   RGS-DR	imagining a post-capitalist politics? Exploring the subjectivities of transition (2) See also: 283 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/305				
Affiliation	PyGyRG				
Convenor(s)	Sophie Wynne-Jones (Aberystwyth University), Jenny Pickerill (University of Leicester)				
Chair(s)	Sophie Wynne-Jones (Aberystwyth University)				
Discussant comments on the papers presented in Session 1 follo Roundtable Discussion with the participants and audience – Gav Brown (University of Leicester), Jenny Pickerill (University of Leiceste					

306		City-region governance, ten years on (3)				
F4	SAF-G34	See also: 259, 285 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/306				
Affilia	ation	UGRG, PERG				
Conv Chai	venor(s) and r(s)	John Harrison and Michael Hoyler (Loughborough University)				
1	1 <b>Creating city-region governance structures in a dysfunctional polity: th</b> <b>sad story of Ireland's National Spatial Strategy</b> – Proinnsias Breathnach (National University of Ireland, Maynooth)					
2	2 Legitimacy of regional governance in the Netherlands: structure or process? – Melika Levelt (University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands), Tamara Metze (Universiteit van Tilburg, The Netherlands)					
3	3 Manaus: consequences of city-forest-region formation in the Brazilian Amazon – J. Miguel Kanai (University of Miami, United States)					

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

- 4 Creating liveable waterfronts: A comparative and evaluative study of governance, regeneration and image of dockland renewal in Adelaide and Melbourne, Australia Susan Oakley (University of Adelaide, Australia)
- 5 **Mumbai Metropolitan Region: Impact of recent urban change on the peri-urban areas of Mumbai** – Aparna Phadke (University of Mumbai, India)

307	,	Urban governance			
F4	SAF-119	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/307			
Chai	r(s)	Fiona McConnell (University of Cambridge)			
1	1 <b>City – Region Concept: Alternative Governance for Jakarta and</b> <b>Surrounding Areas Development</b> – Adiwan Fahlan Aritenang (University College London)				
2	2 New social housing construction in Czechia: national policy, local intentions and unjust outcome – Ludek Sykora and Roman Matoušek (Charles University, Czech Republic)				
3	Political Imaginaries and the Construction of Auckland as a Super-City – Laurence Murphy, Nick Lewis, Richard Le Heron, Brad Jackson, and Charlotte Sunde (University of Auckland, New Zealand)				
4	The mega-regional turn in spatial policy-making: addressing functional region policy challenges in the EU and the US – Stefanie Dühr (Radboud University Nijmegen, The Netherlands)				
5	Regenerating Battersea Power Station: an example of governance failure – Max Yvetot (London School of Economics and Political Science)				

308 F4   SAF-120		New and Emerging Economic Geographies (2): Development and Change in Rural and Urban Economic Geographies See also: 287	
		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/308	
Affilia	ation	EGRG	
Conv	venor(s)	Stacey Coppock (University of Nottingham), Jennifer Watts (University of Manchester)	
Chair(s)		Kevin Ward (University of Manchester)	
1The reworking and accessing of support for social enterprise – David Haigh (Leeds Metropolitan University)			

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1.11	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

2	Examining financial exclusion in rural communities: bank and building society branch closures and 'alternative' economic networks – Stacey Coppock (University of Nottingham)
3	Urbanization, Innovation and Quality of Life: in a search of a causal mechanism(s)? – Thanos Fragkandreas (Birkbeck, University of London)
4	Doing Business Underwater: Flooding, Resilience and Entrepreneurship – Rebecca L. Messham (University of Hull)

309		Research, data and social media			
<b>F</b> 4	SAF-122	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/309			
Chai	ir(s)	Kye Askins (Northumbria University)			
1		of marine environmental awareness through the media of il Hinds (Swansea Metropolitan University)			
2	2 Data connection: developing metadata methods for collaborative research – John Mooney (London Metropolitan University), Claire Ellul (University College London), Jo Foord (London Metropolitan University), Ben Calnan (London Metropolitan University)				
3	<ul> <li>Geography and Digital Social Research: exploiting 'e-Science' technologies in geographical research or bamboozling the academic? – Kate Pangbourne, Lorna Philip, Edoardo Pignotti and Peter Edwards (University of Aberdeen)</li> </ul>				
4	Visualising the Blogosphere: Cyber Activism and Spatial Flows – Wael Salah Fahmi (Helwan University, Egypt)				

310		Energy transitions
F4   SKE-060a		View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/310
Cha	ir(s)	Gavin Bridge (University of Manchester)
1	1 Offsetting European Greenhouse Gas Emissions in the Himalayas? Clean Development Dams in Himachal Pradesh, India – Alexander Erlewein (University of Heidelberg, Germany)	
2		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

3	The progression of Qatar's natural gas industry and its role in global energy market – Nedham Alshafai (Qatar University, Qatar)
4	Using Assemblage Theory to Explain Changing Energy Practices: Examples from Thailand and Laos – Mattijs Smits (University of Sydney, Australia)

311		Environmental modelling and decision	
<b>F4</b>	SKE-060b	making View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/311	
Chai	ir(s)	Nick Clifford (King's College London)	
1	and flashfloods	g Hydrology with Geography: How is it affecting floods s management and how can it be enhanced? – Mohamed e for Environment & Development for the Arab Region &	
2	James Millingtor	s: The generative properties of agent-based modelling – n (King's College London), David O'Sullivan (University of Zealand), George Perry (University of Auckland, New	
3	Geomorphological hazard in Maria archeological sites, Mariout Region, Egypt – M.G. El Bayomi (Helwan University, Egypt)		
4	Spatial patterns of mortality and temperature during 2003 heat wave in Lisbon – Helena Marques Nogueira (University of Coimbra), Paulo Manuel Simões Canário (University of Lisbon, Portugal), Henrique José Nunes de Andrade (University of Lisbon, Portugal)		
5	Trees, Birds and Timber: Coordinating Long-term Forest Management – James Millington (King's College London), Megan Matonis (Colorado State University, United States), Michael Walters (Michigan State University, United States), Kimberly Hall (The Nature Conservancy, United States), Edward Laurent (American Bird Conservanc		
6	sunlight: Á cas East Anglia), An	dels for assessing environmental equity of access to e study of Kyoto, Japan – Shinya Yasumoto (University of drew Jones (University of East Anglia), Keiji Yano hiversity), Tomoki Nakaya (Ritsumeikan University, Japan)	

312	Art and geopolitics: reimagining and
F4   SKE-164	remaking spaces of power (3) See also: 267, 292 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/312

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
1 1 1	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Affiliation	PolGRG, PyGyRG
Convenor(s) and Chair(s)	Alan Ingram (University College London), Harriet Hawkins (Aberystwyth University), Alison Williams (Newcastle University)
Discussion	

313 F4   SKE-201		Animal Geography. Status: Endangered?		
		<b>(3)</b> See also: 269, 293 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/313		
Conv	venor(s)	Daniel Allen (Independent Scholar)		
Chair(s)		Daniel Allen (Independent Scholar), Chris Wilbert (Anglia Ruskin University)		
1	1 <b>Animal advocacy in animal geography?</b> – Duncan Taylor (Queen's University Belfast)			
2	2 <b>Changes in shepherding practices in central Crete 1920-2010</b> – Pantelis Arvanitis (University of Nottingham), Georgina Endfield (University of Nottingham), Charles Watkins (University of Nottingham)			
3	3 Green roofs and seagull spikes: Re-thinking and re-working the 'more- than-human' built environment – Dan Pedley (Independent Scholar)			
4	Dangerous Encounters: Exotic Pet "Attack" Incidents in the USA – Gabrielle Collins (University of Nebraska at Lincoln)			
5	Speaking for Animals in the Age of Television – Daniel Allen (Independer Scholar)			

314 F4   SKE-208	Future geographies: The place of visioning in developing strategies for more sustainable lifestyles, practices and places (2): Visioning as a Concept and Methodology: Benefits and Limitations See also: 295 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/314
Affiliation	PERG
Convenor(s)	Anna Davies (Trinity College Dublin), Ruth Doyle (Trinity College Dublin), Jessica Pape (Trinity College Dublin)

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Cha	Chair(s) Anna Davies (Trinity College Dublin)	
Cna	Chair(s) Anna Davies (Trinity College Dublin)	
1	Spaces for sustainability learning? Future visioning as a geographical process for transforming production and consumption practices – Anna Davies, Ruth Doyle and Jessica Pape (Trinity College Dublin)	
2	The challenge of participatory intervention methods: resolving conceptual ambiguity to facilitate sustainable innovation in long-term vision-based approaches – Udo Pesch and Jaco Quist (Delft University of Technology, The Netherlands)	
3	Situating the 'self' in the sustainable vision – Angharad Saunders (University of Glamorgan)	
4	Visioning for Urban Agriculture and Food Security: From vertical farms to agriculture in refugee camps (ARC) – Andrew Adam-Bradford (University of Sheffield)	

315 F4   SKE-301		'Emerging from the dark': explorations into	
		the experiences of the night (3): Night Lives, Behaviours and Identities See also: 272, 296 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/315	
Affili	ation	SCGRG	
Con	venor(s)	James Robinson (Aberystwyth University), Robert Shaw (Durham University)	
Cha	ir(s)	Robert Shaw (Durham University)	
1	Becoming Incessant: The post-24 hour city – Robert Shaw (Durham University)		
2		out without the prayer team': Street Pastors and the ation of the night – Jennie Middleton (Kingston University)	
3	Forging Fearless Femininities: Risk-taking, Thrill-seeking and the Night – Alexendra Fanghanel (University of Leeds)		
4	Only after dark: the uneasy nightscapes of the Italian Resistance in World War II – Sarah De Nardi (University of Hull), David Atkinson (University of Hull)		
5	Cold Nocturne: Anthropology of Night among Evenkis in the North Baikal, Siberia – Veronika Simonova (University of Aberdeen)		

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
FN	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40-16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

316	The Gendering and Sexing of Geographical	
F4   SKE-307	Imaginations (2): Imagining 'new' geographies of gender and sexuality See also: 297 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/316	
Affiliation	WGSG, SSQRG	
Convenor(s)	Rosie Cox (Birkbeck, University of London), Avril Maddrell (University of the West of England)	
Chair(s)	Rosie Cox (Birkbeck, University of London)	
Panel discussion – Kath Browne (University of Brighton), Sheila Cavana (University of York), Michael Brown (University of Washington, United Sta Sasha Roseneil (Birkbeck, University of London)		

317	7	New family population geographies		
F4	SHE-5	View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/317		
Affili	ation	PopGRG, GCYFRG		
Con Cha	venor(s) and ir(s)	Darren Smith (Loughborough University), Helen Jarvis (Newcastle University)		
1	Family and Place in the Residential Choices of Working Age Adults Living Alone – Roona Simpson (University of Edinburgh)			
2	The Geographical Imagination and Family: A case for a landscape imaginary – John Watters (National University of Ireland, Maynooth)			
3	Connecting diverse 'post-individualist' families: addressing social isolation via Danish 'living togetherness' – Helen Jarvis (Newcastle University)			
4	Uneven family geographies – Darren Smith (Loughborough University)			
5	Families on the margins – Jenna Truder (University of Reading)			

318	Imaginative Geographies: Where Land and
F4   SHE-7	Water Meet (2) See also: 299 View abstracts online: http://conference.rgs.org/AC2011/318
Affiliation	RGRG, CMWG

Fri	Session 1	Session 2	Plenary	Session 3	Session 4	Evening
	09:00–10:50	11:10–12:50	13:10–14:25	14:40–16:20	16:50–18:30	18:45–

Convenor(s)		Julie Urquhart (University of Greenwich), Tim Acott (University of Greenwich), Owain Jones (University of the West of England)	
Cha	ir(s)	Owain Jones (University of the West of England)	
1	Interpreting the qoliqoli: sustenance for Fiji's urban poor? – Jenny Bryant-Tokalau (University of Otago, New Zealand), Tim Bayliss-Smith (University of Cambridge)		
2	Legal Geographies of the Shore Zone – Examples from the North Atlantic and the Gulf of Bothnia – Michael Jones (NTNU, Tronheim, Norway)		
3	Between control and freedom? The liminality of the surf zone – Jon Anderson (Cardiff University)		
4	Mapping Tides of Time and Space: The Coast is Not Clear, but Muddy – Kenneth Olwig (Swedish University of Agricultural Sciences, Sweden)		
5	Waves, Processes and Environmentalism – Tim Acott (University of Greenwich)		

18:30-20:00	Conference closing drinks reception
FE   RGS-MQ	

## 20. Index of Authors, Chairs, Convenors

Last Name	First Name	Sessions
A		
Aalbers	Manuel	21, 42
Abi Ghanem	Dana	239, 264, 290
Abranches	Maria	133
Acott	Tim	299, 318
Acton	Alison	293
Adam- Bradford	Andrew	27, 53, 314
Adamson	George	185
Adelfio	Marco	71
Adey	Peter	200, 232
Adnan	Muhammad	69
Affolderbach	Julia	246, 271
Afutu-Kotey	Robert L.	61
Agnès	Terrieux	127
Ahmad	Rafiq	263
Ahmadipor	Zahra	286
Ahmed	Nabil	226
Ahrensbach	Timothy	156
Aiken	Gerald	211
Akhtar	Parveen	302
Albuquerque	Sara	303
Al-Chalabi	Malek	63
Aldred	Rachel	196, 222
Alexander	Catherine	130
Alexander	Meghan	190
Allen	Daniel	23, 269, 293, 313
Allen	John	35, 59
Alshafai	Nedham	310
Alston	Margaret	127
Amable	Gabriel	50
Ambrose-Oji	Bianca	92, 120

Amoako	Isaac Oduro	108
Amoroso	Nadia	134
Anable	Jillian	49
Anastasiadou	Constantia	115
Andersen	Casper	281
Andersen	Lisa	132
Anderson	Andy	214
Anderson	Ben	35
Anderson	Ben	282
Anderson	Jon	37, 98, 167, 318
Andreeva	Galina	42
Andres	Lauren	235, 260
Anim-Addo	Anyaa	176
Ansell	Nicola	36, 54
Anton	Michael	114, 221
Antonov	Pavel	226
Apsīte	Elīna	73
Aritenang	Adiwan Fahlan	287, 307
Armenski	Tanja	3
Arruti Gómez	Arantza	168
Arvanitis	Pantelis	313
Ash	James	197, 223
Ashley	Jayne	26
Askins	Куе	243, 261, 309
Atkinson	David	315
Avila-Tapies	Rosalia	182
Avirett	Chelsea	258
Axon	Stephen	163
Azmi	Fazeeha	36
Aznar	Camille	174
В		
Baba	Saadatu	180

Bacconnier-	Sandrine	41	Bauriedl	Sybille	138
Baylet			Baviskar	Shirishkumar	288
Bachmann	Veit	286	Bayizitlioglu	Beria	224
Backhaus	Norman	84	Baylina	Mireia	11, 72, 20
Baigent	Elizabeth	117	Bayliss-Smith	Tim	318
Bailey	lan	153	Beale	Natalie	299
Baillie-Smith	Matt	56, 248	Bear	Christopher	244
Bajerski	Arthur	187	Beaumont	Justin	301
Bajocco	Sofia	8	Beaverstock	Jonathan	81
Baker	Chris	301	Beech	Suzanne	213
Baker	Laura	5	Begg	Carol	302
Bakker	Karen	284	Beinart	Katy	294
Baksi	Leela	233	Beisel	Uli	46
Baldassar	Loretta	254	Bek	David	156
Baldwin	Richard	211	Belcher	Oliver	242
Bampakos	S.	20	Bell	Christopher	205
Bang Shin	Hyun	145, 170	Bell	Victoria	238
Baptista	Alexandre	11	Ben-Hayoun	Nelly	141
Barber	Lachlan	169	Bennett	Katy	89
Barborič	Blaž	8	Bentham	Graham	128
Bardsley	Douglas	52	Berg	Lawrence	123
Barker	Kezia	59	Berger	Thomas	47
Barnett	Clive	33, 56, 184	Bergmann	Christoph	89
Barnfield	Andrew	37, 186, 212	Bernasconi	Chiara	238
Barr	Stewart		Berndt	Christian	189
Barratt	Paul	211, 282	Bernt	Matthias	188
Barriocanal	Carles	41	Bernzen	Amelie	81
Barron	Jennie	199	Berrington	Ann	219
Barton	Francis	199	Bērziņš	Māris	73
Barua	Maan	293	Bettini	Giovanni	79
	David	293	Beveridge	Ross	284
Bassens			Beyazit	Eda	38
Bastia	Tanja	126, 158	Bhatt	Ajay G.	288
Basu	Paul	255	Bhoothalingam		154
Bateman	Jerram	171	Bichard	Jo-Anne	209
Batterbury	Sarah C.E.	74	Bichsel	Christine	44
Battisti	Gianfranco	10			

Bickerstaff	Karen	26, 47,	Brand	Ralf	210
		112, 239	Brash	Julian B.	217
Bingham	Nick	35, 59	Breathnach	Proinnsias	306
Binns	Tony	92, 171, 199	Brennan-Horley	Chris	132
Bissell	David	55, 206,	Bressey	Caroline	23, 75
		231	Breznik	Kristijan	8
Bittner	Christian	155	Brickell	Katherine	40, 70, 98
Bitz	Michael	100	Bridge	Gavin	125, 310
Black	Philip	99	Brierley	Gary	241, 295
Blanka	Viktória	13	Brigstocke	Julian	23, 124
Blazek	Matej	140, 166,	Brkljac	Nada	295
		206	Brook	Richard	134
Blunt	Alison	254	Brooks	Andrew	156
Boddy	Martin	113	Brooks	Jeremy	198
Boeckler	Marc	189	Broto	Vanesa C.	138
Bogdanowicz	Julie	168	Brown	Donna Marie	206
Bond	Dean	258	Brown	Ed	187
Bonnerjee	Jayani	254	Brown	Gavin	209, 305
Bonura	Carlo	85	Brown	Jennifer	201
Boquet	Yves	38	Brown	Katrina	131, 196,
Borba	Maria Rita	266			222
Boros	Lajos	13	Brown	Michael	316
Bose	Nupur	288	Brown	Molly E.	185
Botterill	Katherine	54, 254	Brown	Sam	239
Bouzarovski	Stefan	6, 153, 180	Brown	Tim	93, 121
Bowden	Kirstie	121, 179	Browne	Alison	282
Bowler	Sara	194	Browne	Kath	209, 233,
Bows	Alice	262	Drowskill	Suc	257, 316
Bowstead	Janet	19, 131,	Brownhill Bruining	Sue Johannes	85 288
Povor	Kate	201 85	Bruining	Cathrine	36
Boyer	David	00 11	Brusa	Carlo	101, 268
Bradley					318
Bradley	Quintin	30, 56	Bryant-Tokalau	Jenny	510
Bradshaw	Michael	149, 266			
Braga	Carla	168	Bubalo- Živković	Milka	73
Braghină	Cristian	71, 146	Buckingham	Kathleen	269
Brand	Christian	139	Baokingham		

Budd	Lucy	291	Caracciolo	Carlos H.	103
Buire	Chloe	110	Carbó	Mònica	11
Bulkeley	Harriet	26, 112,	Carling	Jørgen	142
Bull	Fiona	138, 239 139	Carlisle	Sheena	87, 115, 198, 224
Bull	Jacob	117	Carniero	Maria Joao	62
Buller	Henry	200, 244	Carter	Sean	111, 26
Bulthius	Michael	240, 265	Carter	Simon	35, 59
Bunge	Diego	201	Cary	John	299
Bunn	Chris	46	Cary	Sarah E.	153
Bunnell	Tim	129, 154,	Casellas	Antonia	127
		181, 207	Cassidy	Angela	271
Burchell	Kevin	164, 290	Castañer	Mita	5
Burgess	Jacquie	290	Castelli	Viviana	103
Burgmanis	Ģirts	11	Castello	lára Regina	22
Burke	Miriam	141	Castiglioni	Benedetta	73
Burns	Ryan	175	Castoriadis	Zoe	304
Burris	Andrea	239	Castree	Noel	66, 123
Buser	Michael	85, 259	Cavaco	Cristina	22, 43
Butler	Catherine	26, 47, 162, 175, 264	Cavanagh	Sheila	183, 209 316
Butlin	Robin	24	Cawley	Mary	147
Byrne	Sarah	58	Cerarols	Rosa	70
с,с	Galan		Ramírez		
Cabannes	Yves	22	Cerella	Antonio	109
Cadwallader	Jessica	197	Champion	Anthony	31
Cahill	Caitlin	236	Chandan	Mahanta	288
Cahill	Kevin	179, 205,	Chapman	Anya	195
		250	Chapman	Lee	256
Cairo	Heriberto	135	Chatzi	Venetia	291
Callender	Matthew	193	Chen	Chia-Ling	28
Calnan	Ben	309	Cheshire	James	69, 155
Camarinhas	Catarina	22, 43	Cheshire	Lynda	132
Camassi	Romano	103	Chi	Heng-Chang	247
Cambareri	Daniele	237	Chiaruttini	Maria Stella	10
Camenisch	Martin	62	Chikamori	Takaaki	296
Capper	Graham	164	Chirmutta	Mazvita	197

Chisholm	Alison	165	Cohen	Scott	37, 62, 9
Choi	Narae	170	Cole	lan	191
Cholia	Harpreet	243	Cole	Nicki	89
Choudhury Christensen	Fida Toke	282 264	Collective	IAN (Ireland after NAMA)	148
Chinstensen	Haunstrup	204	Collier	Peter	50
Christou	Anastasia	230, 254,	Collingwood	Clare	163
Ohuma	A t	280, 302	Collins	Francis	249
Chum	Antony	174	Collins	Gabrielle	313
Church	Andrew	53	Collins	Jane	281
Church	Dominic	191	Collins	Rebecca	247
Cicalò	Enrico	30, 147	Collins	Trevor	94
Cidre	Elizabete	43	Colls	Rachel	297
Cinderby	Steve	199	Collyer	Michael	32
Clark	Jill	253	Conefrey	Carmel	205
Clark	Julie	49	Congreve	Alina	6
Clarke	John	217	Conlon	Deirdre	148
Clarke	Nick	85, 113, 154, 184	Conraux	Estelle	137
Clayton	Billy	222	Conway	Daniel	230
Cleave	Paul	44.88	Cook	lan	86
Clifford	David	33	Cook	lan M.	235
Clifford	Nick	204, 311	Cooke	Kaylee	198
Clinch	Megan	46	Coombes	Mike	11, 285
Cline-Cole	Reginald	180	Cooper	Jonathan C.	190
Cloke	Paul	30, 53,	Cooper	Sarah	250
0.000		106, 184,	Соре	Andy	165
		301	Соре	Meghan	177, 298
Coaffee	Jon	64	Coppock	Stacey	179, 205
Coates	Tracey	147			250, 287 308
Cochrane	Allan	85, 113, 232	Corner	Adam	175
Cocks	Matthew	161			
Cockshut	Ladan	136	Cornish	Caroline	255, 281
Coe	Neil	106, 184,	Ormanata	Maria	303
		232, 276, 287	Coronato	Maria	6
Cohen	Nir	77, 104,	Costa	Tiago P.	289
COLLET		302	Cotton	Debby	182
			Couch	Chris	161

Cowell	Richard	246, 271	Davies	Sarah	94
Cox	Rosie	297, 316	Davison	Glenn	175
Craggs	David	57	Davison	Lisa	28, 49, 68
Craggs	Ruth	75, 154	Dawkins	Ashley	304
Crane	Nick	72	Dawney	Leila	44
Crang	Michael	143, 169	Day	Caroline	36, 54
Cristian	Tălângă	71, 171	Day	Rosie	47, 153,
Croll-Knight	Tom	223	_		180, 239
Cronin	James	76	Daya	Shari	156
Crookes	Lee	64	de Bruin	Annemarieke	
Crouch	David	55, 83, 245	de Foucauld	Bertrand	13, 71
Crous Costa	Neus	289	de Haas	Hein	142
Cugurullo	Federico	34	de Jesús Colón González	Felipe	128
Cummins	Steven	93, 121	De Langen	Peter	237
Cunha	Conceição	62	de Leeuw	Sarah	207
Curl	Angela	28, 49, 68	de Mello	Gustavo	50
Curtin	Susanna	87	Baptista	Macedo	
Curtis	Mandy	249	de Mello-Thery	Neli Aparecida	18
D	A	44	De Nardi	Alessia	73
D'Orazio	Angela	41	De Nardi	Sarah	315
da Silva Dutra	Nadja	237	de Ruffray	Sophie	11
Dafri	Kamel	119	de Sales	José Luis	22
Dair	Carol	65	Marques		
Dale	Lisa	81	de Vet	Eliza	251
Dalla Zuanna	Gianpiero	73	Deák	Áron József	6
Dandy	Norman	120	Deakin	Hannah	201, 227
Daniels	Stephen	173, 228, 277	Dean	Karin	32
Darling	Jonathan	192, 218,	Deedat	Sarah	114
5		304	della Dora	Veronica	245, 270,
Dauvergne	Catherine	268		· · ·	294
Dauvergne	Peter	241	Delrieu	Varina	28
Davidson	Mark	295	Demeritt	David	200
Davies	Andrew	151, 178	Demmler	Joanne	65
	Anna	295, 314	De-Pomereu	Jean	176
Davies	7 anna				
Davies Davies	Deborah	111	Đerčan	Bojan	73

Dessai	Suraje	256, 282	Draper	Adam	283
Deutz	Pauline	162	Draux	Hélène	190
Devaney	Laura	79	Driendl	Rafael de Freitas	195
Devereux	Bernard	50	Dritsas	Lawrence	281
DeVerteuil	Geoff	106, 278, 300	Driver	Felix	103, 135, 303
Devine-Wright	Patrick	211, 246	Dsilva	Rohan	65
Dewsbury	JD	55, 231	Duan	Hao	243
Di Virgilio	Maria	170	Dubuc		31, 146
Dias	Ana	11		Sylvie	,
Díaz	Fabià	70	Dudás	Gábor	3, 8
Díaz-Carrión	Isis Arlene	152	Dudley	Tom	190
Dickens	Luke	72, 166,	Dufty	Rae	152
		265	Dühr	Stefanie	307
Didelon	Clarisse	11, 172	Duncan	Sophie	202
Dilley	Rachel Kristina	131 248	Duncan	Tara	37, 62, 9 206, 274
•		240	Dunn	Nick	134
Disney Ditton	George Shanene	72	Dupuis	Blaise	57, 135
		87	Duvernoy	Isabelle	41
Dixey	Louise	-	Dwyer	Claire	294, 301
Djurdjev	Branislav	3, 73	Dyson	Jane	129
Dobbs	Lynn	33	E		
Dobson	Rachael	300	Eden	Sally	138, 164
Docherty	lain	96	Edensor	Tim	296
Dodds	Klaus	241	Edwards	Gareth	178
Dolton	Mike	57	Edwards	Nick	194
Domanski	Boleslaw	15	Edwards	Peter	309
Domínguez- Mujica	Josefina	182	Egil Flø	Bjørn	157
Donaldson	Andrew	35, 225	El Bayomi	M.G.	311
Donaldson	John	192	Eldridge	Erin R.	246
Donlon	Jon	221	Elicher	Maria	195
Donselaar	Rick	288		Jaqueline	
Dorset	Chris	169	Ellul	Claire	309
Doucet	Brian	77	Elrawady	Mohamed	311
Douglas	Rowan	67	Emeny	Rosie	132, 157
Doyle	Ruth	295, 314	Emmanouil	Marina	263
Dragin	Aleksandra	3	Enahoro	Carole	86, 114

Endfield	Georgina	172, 313	Fernie	John	276
Endres	Marcel	91	Fevre	Eric	27
Engelen	Ewald	21, 42, 286	Fielding	Anthony	145
Enigbokan	Adeola	44, 83	Findlay	Allan	142
Enoch	Marcus	68	Finn	Kirsty	181
Erdem	llgin	55	Finn	Rachel	291
Eriksen	Christine	127, 152	Finney	Nissa	104, 193
Erlewein	Alexander	310			219
Ernste	Huib	84	Fischer	Luise	258
Ersanilli	Evelyn	142	Fitzgerald	Des	46
Essam	Timothy	185	Fleetwood	Tamlynn	36
Etriki	Jalal	162	Fleischer	Hagen	302
Evans	Adrian	244	Flemsater	Frode	196
Evans	Alice	19	Flintham	Matthew	242
Evans	Bethan	64	Foong	Michelle	249
Evans	Sarah	19, 203,	Foord	Jo	309
		297	Ford	Rebecca	234
F Falconer	Emily	131	Forsyth	Isla	23, 234, 258
	Emily	219	Fragkandreas	Thanos	308
Falkingham	Jane Alexendra		France	Derek	94, 122
Fanghanel		130, 315	Francis	Barney	292
Fannin	Maria Turki	85, 231 128	Francis	Robert	20
Faraj	-		Frankova	Katerina	163
Faulconbridge	James	81, 189, 215, 229	Frauendienst	Bjoern	68
Favis-Mortlock	David	94	Frederiksen	Tomas	214
Favretto	Andrea	174	Fredriksen	Aurora	155
Fearnley	Carina	141	Freeman	Claire	224
Featherstone	David	75	Frétigny	Jean-	137
Feng	Zhixin	227		Baptiste	
Fenner	James	255	Fuller	Sara	26
Fernandes	Carlos	289	G		
Fernandes	Filipa	263	Gaasch	Nadin	10
Fernandez	Belen Maria	245	Gabarda	Ariadana	41
	Castro		Gabb	Jacqui	53
Fernando dos Santos	Perseu	50	Gabriel	Nate	283
			Galbraith	Lindsay	246, 271

Chris	69	Golubchikov	Oleg
Richard	301		Vi
Tim	245, 270, 294		Yi Fernando
Luis	5	Velarde	T Cinidido
Michael	98	Goodman	Anna
Ben	272	Goodman	Mike
Rachel	93	Goodwin	Mark
Jake	39	Gormally	Alexandrea
Maria Dolors	11, 70, 297	Gorman	Catherine
Rita	277	Gorman-	Andrew W.
Bradley L.	40, 70, 98		Georgina
Abbie	214		Jamie
Lionel	303		Katherine
Kate	213		Diana
Wouter	164		Kerischa
Per	68		Mark
Joe	267		Silvia
C.	190		Rachel
Martin	89		Anne-Marie
Günter	47		Chris
Ashok K.	288		Martin
Paolo	45, 109		Toby
Salvatore	8		Beth
David	138, 164		Dan
Chris	132, 159		lan
Jen	233	Greer	Kirsten A.
David	23	Gregory	Claire
Nicholas	104, 148,	Gribat	Nina
Franklin		Grimstead	lan
	-	Groote	Peter
		Grossmann	Katrin
		Grunert	Paul
		Guehnemann	Astrid
Andrew K.	247	Guetat	Helene
	Richard Tim Luis Michael Ben Rachel Jake Maria Dolors Rita Dolors Kate Nouter Kate Vouter Per Joe C. Martin Günter Ashok K. Paolo Salvatore David Jen Jon Salvatore	Richard301Tim245, 270, 294Luis5Michael98Ben272Rachel93Jake39Maria Dolors11, 70, 297Rita277Bradley L.40, 70, 98Abbie214Lionel303Kate213Wouter164Per68Joe267C.190Martin89Günter47Ashok K.288Paolo45, 109Salvatore8David138, 164Chris132, 159Jen23David23Nicholas104, 148, 208Franklin25Moshe165Graham289Georg155	Richard301Tim245, 270, 294GongLuis5GoodmanBen272GoodmanRachel93GoodmanJake39GormallyMaria Dolors11, 70, 297Rita277Bradley L.40, 70, 98Abbie214Lionel303Kate213Wouter164Per68Joe267C.190Martin89Günter47Ashok K.288Paolo45, 109Salvatore8David138, 164Chris132, 159Jen233David23Nicholas104, 148, 208Franklin25Moshe165GrahamGribatGrozenGribatGrozenGrossmannGrozenGrossmannGrozenGrossmannGrozenGrozenSalvatore165GrozenGrozenJen25Moshe165GrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGorenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGrozenGr

153, 180, 235, 260

Guiu	Claire	119	Hardy	John	228
Gulliver	Mike	74	Hargreaves	Tom	211, 290
Gunter	Ashley	171	Hargreaves	Amrita	19
Gunter	William	171	Harker	Chris	186
Guojie	Su	78	Harold	Gill	74
Gutierrez	Caitlin O'Neill	54		-	
Guy	Simon	210	Harou	Julien	282
Guyatt	Mary	203	Harper	Tom	277
Gwiazdzinski	Luc	272	Harries	Tim	290
н			Harris	Andrew	145
Haartsen	Tialda	274	Harris	Frances	51, 273
Haase	Annegret	99, 188	Harrison	John	259, 285 306
Hadfield-Hill	Sophie	166	Harrop	Peter	83
Haig	Joan	281	Harvey	David	111
Haigh	David	56, 163,	Hasenöhrl	Ute	296
<u> </u>		308	Haslam	Claire	267
Haigh	Martin	182	Hassink	Robert	189
Haines	Victoria	239	Hasty	William	23
Haining	Robert	155	Hatfield	Madeleine E.	123. 230
Hakim	Lina	172			254, 280
Hales	Ahoefa Chantal	80, 108	Hatfield	Philip	302 214, 255
Halfacree	Keith	60, 92, 120			281, 303
Hall	Kimberly	311	Havlick	David	242
Hall	Sarah	52, 81			
Hall	Sarah	189, 215	Hawkins	Harriet	111, 141 167, 194
Hall	Tim	182, 215			220, 267
Hallett	Jessica	303			292, 297 312
Halliday	Sallyann	163	Hayter	Roger	246
Hamme Gilles	Van	10	Hayward	Ruth	159
Hamnett	Chris	278	Hazelwood	Jocelyn	147
Hancock	Claire	151, 178	Donlon	JUCCIVII	147
Hancock	Lynn	278	Head	Lesley	138
Hancox	Simone	292	Healey	Richard	50
Hannafin	Sara	254	Hearn	Robert A.	269
Hannam	Kevin	238	Heath	Sue	254
Hardill	Irene	33	Hebes	Paul	28

Hebnick	Paul	132	Hogg	Eddy	33
Heffernan	Mike	187	Hoggart	Simon	20, 204
Hegedűs	Gábor	4	Höhnke	Carolin	28
Heinemann	Tim	21	Hoinkis	Jan	288
Helbrecht	llse	70	Holdsworth	Clare	56, 177
Heleniak	Timothy	77	Hollenbach	Pia	58
Helgesson	Linda	90	Holliday	Penny	34
Hellberg	Sofie	284	Hollingworth	Sumi	129
Henderson	Louise	76, 103	Hollow	David	144
Hendrikse	Reijer P.	21	Holloway	Julian	301
Henricksen	Georgina	80, 108	Holloway	Lewis	244
Henwood	Karen	114	Holloway	Sarah	36, 187,
Hepworth	Mark	118			213
Herman	Agatha	80, 178	Holt	lan	69
Hermann	Mario	288	Holt	Louise	31
Hermes	Kerstin	4, 64	Holton	Mark	216
Herrigel	Johanna	287	Hopkins	Peter	31, 54, 130, 177
Herrschel	Tassilo	259	Horalek	Adam	4, 243
Herzer	Hilda	170	Horne	Ralph	290
Hess	Alison	176	Horton	Dave	165
Hesse	Markus	96	Horwood	Karen	30
Hickman	Clare	121	Hoskins	Gareth	143
Higgin	Marc	244	Houchon	Á. Clotilde	72, 100
			Houghton	Jen	110
Hill	Jennifer	29, 51, 94, 122	Houssay- Holzschuch	Myriam	82, 110
Hill	Rachel	57	Houston	Donald	210, 278
Hinchliffe	Stephen	35, 59	Howe	J.	190
Hindmarsh	Richard	5, 211	Hoyler	Michael	259, 285
Hinds	Neil	309			306
Hineline	Mark	141	Hoyte	Ralph	167
Hinton	Emma	112, 239	Hsu	Jinn-yuh	224
Hitchings	Russell	112, 239	Hubbard	Phil	298
Hiteva	Ralitsa	162	Huber	Franz	162
Hobson	Kersty	184	Hudson	Jo	292
Hockey	Ann	265	Hughes	Alex	156, 184
Hogan	Eileen	281	Hughes	Olwen	190

Hulme	Peter	173	Jassal	Lakhbir	48, 78, 105
Humphries	Kathryn	92	Jaume	Feliu	5
Hunter	Alistair	280	Jazeel	Tariq	45
Hunter	Paul	128	Jehlicka	Petr	116
Hupková	Martina	174	Jellis	Thomas	25
Hüsken	Thomas	58	Jenner	Keri	132, 157, 299
Hwang	Ren-yo	257	Jepson	Paul	269
	la en	74	Jerram	Leif	191
lanoş	loan	71	João Lima	António	289
Ibert	Oliver	189	Johnsen	Sarah	106
lliopoulou	Polixeni	12	Jokivirta	Lisa	131
Imrie	Rob	34, 57	Jonas	Andrew E.G.	259
Ingham	James	83	Jones	Alasdair	196
Ingram	Alan	267, 292, 312	Jones	Andrew	229, 253,
Ingram	Mrill	141, 167, 194, 220	Jones	Andrew	279 311
Ioan	lanoş	171	Jones	Catherine	65
loris	Antonio A. R.	92	Jones	Charlotte	234
Irimiás	Anna	62, 73	Jones	Demelza	302
Irving	Rob	270	Jones	Emma	175
Itkonen	Matti	160	Jones	lan	112
Izzi	Valeria	61	Jones	Katharine	208
J			Jones	Katherine	160
Jackson	Brad	307	Jones	Laura	85
Jackson	Peter	225	Jones	Leah	23, 44, 102
Jacobs	Annaliese	24	Jones	Lois	234, 258
Jacobs	Jane	48, 78, 105	Jones	Lowri	24
Jacobs	Jessica	40, 70, 98,	Jones	Michael	318
loin	luliot	143	Jones	Owain	89, 140,
Jain	Juliet	222			200, 226, 251, 252,
Jalas	Mikko	264			293, 299,
James	Al	275		<b></b> ·	318
Janko	Ferenc	6	Jones	Tim	165
Janze	Irene	194	Jones	Yvette V.	220
Jarratt	Susanne	250	Jones III	John P.	141
Jarvis	Helen	159, 317	Jöns	Heike	18, 187,

		213	Kir	n	Eje
Jopson	Ann	165	Kir	ndon	Sara
Jorge	Sílvia	43	Kir	nsley	Sam
Jouve-Villard	Laura	119	Kir	nton	Chloe
Jupp	Eleanor	181	Kis	ss	Tímea
К			Kit	chen	Lawrence
Kabore- Sawadogo	Seraphine	199		chin zel	Rob Mary-Beth
Kachtan	Dan	242		aassens	Mirjam
Kaika	Maria	304		aerding	Claudia
Kaiser	Robert	231		•	Pavel
Kalburtji	K.L.	20		apka eine	Dorothea
Kama	Kärg	180			
Kammer	Johannes	310		nsky	Sonja
Kanai	J. Miguel	306		ocker	Natascha
Kanngieser	Anja	55			Pauline
Kansara	Tia	198		light	Peter
Kapelan	Zoran	282		light	Yolande
Karaliotas	Lazaros	21, 79		iowles	Richard
Karvonen	Andrew	210, 239,		iyahnytska	Julia
		264, 290	Ko	-	Regan
Kastenholz	Elisabeth	62		ocsis	Karoly
Kaurinkoski	Kira	280		ofman	Eleonore
Kearns	Gerry	75		hler	Valerie
Keech	Daniel	60, 89,	Ko	ngo	Victor
		117, 179,	Ko	ortelainen	Jarmo
Kaana	Taudia	205, 250	Ko	orteling	Brett
Keene	Trudie	153	Kc	skela	Hille
Keighren	Innes	76, 103	Ko	stopoulou	S.K.
Kelli	Leise	237	_ Ko	othari	Uma
Kelly	Ann	244			
Kendall	Michaela	256		aftl	Peter
Kenna	Therese	186		amer	Anne-Mar
Kenten	Charlotte	114	Kr	asna	Francesca
Kerr	Don	77	Kr	ause	Katharina
Kerr	Janette	251		išjāne	Zaiga
Kershaw	Jonathan	190	Kr	zywoszynska	Anna
Kildunne	Anne	162	Ku	Illman	Kim

	oulu	-0
insley	Sam	197, 212
inton	Chloe	227
iss	Tímea	13
itchen	Lawrence	132
litchin	Rob	148
itzel	Mary-Beth	74
laassens	Mirjam	105
laerding	Claudia	189
lapka	Pavel	11
leine	Dorothea	144
linsky	Sonja	198
locker	Natascha	159, 265
ineale	Pauline	122
inight	Peter	141
inight	Yolande	122
nowles	Richard	237, 262
inyahnytska	Julia	260
loch	Regan	186, 212
locsis	Karoly	4
ofman	Eleonore	275
ohler	Valerie	238
longo	Victor	199
ortelainen	Jarmo	266
orteling	Brett	282
loskela	Hille	291
ostopoulou	S.K.	20
othari	Uma	45, 126, 158
iraftl	Peter	51, 72, 100
iramer	Anne-Marie	102
irasna	Francesca	174
rause	Katharina	296
rišjāne	Zaiga	73
irzywoszynska	Anna	247

Kumar	Chandra	52, 260	Lee	Richard	225
Kumar	Manish	288	Legg	Stephen	24, 45, 7
Kumar	Rajeev	288	Leis	Arlene	303
Kunc	Josef	11	Lemanski	Charlotte	82, 110,
Kunc	Martin	115			145
Kunze	Isabelle	199	Lemon	Mark	264
Kushima	Momoyo	152	Lent	Michael	83
Kuus	Merje	17	Leonard	Kenneth	185
Kuzmenko	Larysa	188	Leonard	Pauline	230
L			Lersch	Philipp	104
Laabs	Esther	118	Leshem	Noam	48
Ladányi	Zsuzsanna		Lessard	Donovan	257
Laing	Anna	216	Lester	Alan	24
Lake	lain	128	Lester	Jo-Anne	168, 195
Lambert	David	24, 45, 75			221, 238 263, 289
Lammgård	Catrin	237	Leung	Maggi	213
Lane	Stuart	50, 67	Levelt	Melika	306
Lang	Thilo	302	Lewis	Nick	307
Langevang	Thilde	36, 61, 90	Leyshon	Catherine	176, 203
Langridge	Colin	292			273
Larner	Wendy	95	Leyshon	Michael	33, 174
Last	Angela	25	Lezaun	Javier	244
Laurent	Edward	311	Li	Yijing	155
Laurie	Nina	56, 248,	Light	Duncan	48
		280	Likhacheva	Anastasia	185
Lavau	Stephanie	35, 59	Lim	Kenneth	29, 136
Lawrence	Anna	92, 120	Lin	Jun-Hua	78
Lawrence	David	272	Lindsay	Colin	278
Lazarou	D.	20	Lindsay	Morag	65
Le Heron	Richard	241, 307	Line	Tilly	222
Lea	John	94	Linehan	Denis	186
Lean	Garth L.	37	Lintelo	Dolf	193
Lebrun	Kevin	28	Lister	Jane	241
Leck	Hayley	164	Little	Jo	270
Ledwith	Valerie	54, 240	Liu	Jianguo	311
Lee	Charlotte	216	Liu	Kai	287

Livingstone	Justin	76
Lizotte	Christopher	175
Locke	Catherine	193
Lockley	Antony	191
Loftus	Alex	284, 304
Lois	Maria	135
Lois-Gonzalez	Ruben Camilo	245
Lombard	Melanie	158
Longhurst	Noel	118
Longley	Paul	39, 69
Lonie	Douglas	72, 166, 265
Looker	Dianna	181
López-Morales	Ernesto	145, 170
Lorber	Lučka	41
Lord	Alex	285
Lorimer	Hayden	102
Lorimer	Jamie	25, 46
Losekoot	Erwin	221
Lourma	Sotiria	288
Louro	Ana	11
Lovell	Jane	62
Low	Nic	251
Lowdon	Richard	258
Lowe	Philip	225
Lowery	David	164
Lozowy	Andriko	167
Luger	Ewa	69
Luhr-Kurten	Matthias	84, 112
Lukić	Tamara	3, 73
Lulle	Aija	243
Luna	Toni	70
Lund	Ragnhild	36, 207
Lunn	Jenny	146
Lützelberger	Therese	219
Lynch	Kenny	27

Lyons	Ronana	65
M		
Maat	Kees	38
Mabon	Leslie	91, 157
MacDonald	Gavin	134
Machado	Bruno	154
Machado	Rafael	289
MacLeod	Gordon	33, 106, 259
Macmillen	James	165, 241
Maconachie	Roy	180
Madaleno	Isabel Maria	27
Maddrell	Avril	78, 203, 245, 270, 294, 297, 316
Madsen	Linda	59
Mahdavi	Babak	264
Mahoney	Lucy	49, 227
Mains	Susan P.	235
Maitilasso	Annalisa	302
Malam	Linda	276
Maliepaard	Emiel	257
Maller	Cecily	65, 290
Malpass	Alice	184
Malyutina	Darya	181
Mamadouh	Virginie D.	42
Mander	Sarah	239, 264, 290
Mann	Robin	85
Mannion	Greg	273
Marandola Jr	Eduardo	60
Marković	Vladimir	3
Mar-Molinero	Clare	280
Marques da Costa	Eduarda	11, 18
Marques da Costa	Nuno	11
Marques	Helena	311

Nogueira			McConnell	Fiona	32, 192,
Marshak	Maya	118			218, 268, 286, 307
Marshall	Keith	236	McCormack	Derek	231
Marston	Sallie	220	McCulloch	Mary	122
Martin	Adrian	178	McCulloch	Robert	122
Martin	Amber	19	McDonagh	Briony	127, 293
Martin	David	39	McDougall	Julie	103
Martin	George	53	McDowell	Linda	216
Martindale	Tim	299	McEvoy	David	31
Martin-Nielsen	Janet	6	McEwan	Cheryl	156
Martland	Nicholas	281	McFarlane	Colin	158
Marvell	Alan	122	McGeachan	Cheryl	23
Marx	Colin	133, 158	McGhee	Derek	254
Maryáš	Jaroslav	11	McGloughlin	Jackie	234
Maskovsky	Jeff	217		Nick	241
Mason	Kelvin	159, 261	McGlynn	-	
Mason	Michael	79	McGuinness	Mark	29, 51
Materka	Edyta	179	Mckee	Annie	120
Mather	Charles	59	McKibbin	James	171
Matless	David	23, 255	McLaren- Thomson	Annabelle	205
Matlovic	Rene	5	McLean	Roger	18
Matlovicova	Kvetoslava	5	Mclees	Leslie	212
Matonis	Megan	311	McMorran	Rob	92, 120
Matos Moura	Denise	18	McNeill	Donald	215
Matoušek	Roman	307	McPhee	Siobhan	126
Matrosov	Evgenii	282	Medd	Will	282
Mauro	Giovanni	174	Meehan	Katie	275
Mavroudi	Elizabeth	187, 213,	Mehlbye	Peter	1
		291	Mehnen	Nora	20
Мау	Jon	33, 56,	Mehta	Namrata	86
		106, 278, 300	Mei Hua	Sri Ranjini	268
Mbilinyi	Boniface	199	Mellon	Hugh	77
McBride	Dean	224	Melo	Vanessa	43
McCahill	Michael	291	Meneses	Paulo	50
McClay	David	76		Roberto	
McCollum	David	142, 300	Menexes	G.C.	20

Meng	Han	50	Mohd Apandi	Syarifah	250
Menzel	Max-Peter	310		Nuraida T	
Merchant	Stephanie	98	Moir	Eilidh	211
Messham	Rebecca L.	308	Moir	Elididh	33
Meth	Paula	110, 133,	Moles	Kate	148,
		158	Möller	Peter	205
Metze	Tamara	306	Molnar	Judit	101
Meyerricks	Svenja	283	Monios	Jason	237
Meys	Sarah	100, 140	Monno	Valeria	236
Mezősi	Gábor	13	Monreal Clark	Cary	138
Michalkó	Gábor	73	Montanari	Armando	99
Middleton	Jennie	315	Montiel-Molina	Cristina	5
Midgley	Jane	225	Mooney	Gerry	278
Miele	Mara	244	Mooney	John	309
Mikhail	Monique	199	Mooney	Peter	39
Milbourne	Paul	30, 53,	Moore	Nathan	109
		132, 151, 178	Moore	Niamh	53
Miles	Ellie	44, 80,	Morais	Paula	22, 43
Wilco	Line	143, 176	Morange	Marianne	82
Miller	Gill	27	Moreau	Terri	86, 1 <sup>-</sup>
Miller	Wendy	88, 163,	Morgan	Kevin	116
		190, 216	Morgan	Myfanwy	114
Millington	James	311	Moricz	Norbert	6
Millner	Naomi	267	Morison	James	50
Mills	Sarah	23, 44, 102, 273	Morphet	Janice	285
Milne	Richard	225	Morrice	Stephanie	280
Minca	Claudio	35, 109,	Morris	Carol	244
iviii iCa		172	Morris	Nina	296
Minuchin	Leandro	304	Morse	Andy	128
Miranda	Lucrezia	124	Morton	Craig	49
Mirumachi	Naho	79	Mose	Ingo	20
Mistry	Jay	40	Mosedale	Jan	137
Mitchell	Val	239	Moss	Mark	200, 2
Мо	Aaron	111			251
Mogashoa	Monene	92	Mould	Oliver	279
Mohan	John	33	Mueller	Dorothea	112, 1
		136	Mueller	Maximillian	68

Muir	Martin	190	Neumann	Uwe	12
Mukherjee	Mala	146	Neumayer	Eric	18
Mulder	Claartje	219	Neves	Andre	68, 13
Mulhall	Rachel	80, 108,	Newell	Lucila	275
		279	Newman	Janet	113, 2
Mulicek	Ondrej	134	Newton	Adrian	118
Mullen	Caroline	165	Newton	R	165
Muller	Martin	253	Nicol	Рорру	163
Munro	Ealasaid	169	Nicolas	Canova	119
Muranaka	Akio	155	Nienaber	Birte	101
Murphy	James	229, 253, 279	Nikolaeva	Anna	63
Murphy	Joseph	211	Nikolaidou	A.E.	20
Murphy	Laurence	307	Nobert	Sébastien	200
Murray	Lesley	166	Noble	Christina	179
Musselwhite	Charles	63	North	Peter	52, 81
Muzaini	Hamzah	48	Nosworthy	Cheryl	244
Myedvyedyev	Dmytro	188	Noxolo	Pat	114
Mykhnenko	Vlad	161, 188	Ntaousani	Chrysoula (Elia)	91, 14
Myrdahl	Tiffany M.	257	Nunes de	Henrique	311
N			Andrade	José	
Nađ	Imre	73	Nurković	Rahman	99
Nadiruzzaman	Md	81	Nyborg	Sophie	264
Nadler	Robert	302	Nye	Michael	290
Naef	Patrick	135	0		
Naibbi	Ali	50	O'Brien	Dai	74
Nakaya	Tomoki	155, 311	O'Sullivan	Maria	100
Nandigama	Sailaja	206	Oakey	Rebecca	180
Nawratek	Krzysztof	150	Oakley	Peter	276
Naylor	Rachel	286	Oakley	Susan	306
Neal	Sarah	278	Oelofse	Gregg	164
Nel	Etienne	92, 171,	Ogilvie	David	139
		199	O'Hara	Sarah	36
Nel.Lo	Oriol	2	Okail	Nancy G.	58
Nel.Lo				-	
Nelson	Jacqueline	172	Olson	Elizabeth	130
	Jacqueline Simeon	172 277	Olson Olwig	Elizabeth Kenneth	130 318

O'Reilly	Kathy	25	_			175, 26
Ortiz	Anna	207, 297	_	Parkhurst	Graham	63, 222
O'Shaughnessy	Mary	250	-	Parlevliet	Michelle	58
Osman	Robert	134	-	Parnell	Sue	82
O'Sullivan	David	311	-	Pasche	Till	130
O'Sullivan	Shane	227	_	Patchett	Merle	83, 102 169
Ouattara	Korodjouma	199	-	Paterson	Mark	197, 22
Oven	Katie	128	_	Pattison	Helen	87
Owen	Evelyn	292	_	Pavlatou-Ve	A.K.	20
Owen	Kirsten	265	_	Pearce	Rebecca	282
Owen	Luke	190	_			202
Owen	Richard	175	_	Pearson	Mike	
Ozturk	Anthony	263		Pearson	Zoe	216
P				Peck	Jamie	95
Pablo	Hector Juan	126		Pedley	Dan	313
Balderrama			_	Pedro	Ana Rita	18
Padan	Yael	169	_	Peeters	Didier	10
Paffey	Darren	280	_	Peistrup	Mathias	3, 12
Pagden	Alan	248, 273	_	Pemberton	Simon	120, 28
Pain	Rachel	130, 177,		Penner	Barbara	209
		236	-	Percival	John	302
Painter	Joe	33	_	Pereira Neto	Waldemiro	237
Pakka	Vijay	264	-		De Aquino	
Pallares	Marta	127	_	Perkins	Richard	18
Palmer	Catherine	221	_	Pernyész	Péter	3, 8
Palmer	James	271	_	Perry	George	311
Paluchowski	Pawel	227	_	Perry	Patsy	276
Pangbourne	Kate	309	_	Pesch	Udo	314
Paniagua	Angel	266	_	Pessios	E.	20
Papathimiu	Sonila	41	-	Peters	Kimberley	226
Pape	Jessica	295, 314	-	Petite	Mathieu	62
Papotti	Davide	73, 101,	-	Petrie	Kevin	238
		268	_	Peyrefitte	Magali	302
Pappne Vacso	Judit	6	_	Peyroux	Elisabeth	82
Park	Julian	94, 122	_	Pezzoni	Nausica	134
Parker	Chris	39	_	Phadke	Aparna	306
Parkes	Jackie	240	_	Phelps	Angela	195
Parkhill	Karen	114, 162,		· ·	<u> </u>	

Phelps	Nicholas	85
Phelps	Philip	167
Philip	Lorna	309
Phillips	Carl	23
Phillipson	Jeremy	225
Philo	Chris	66, 163
Piacentini	Teresa	208
Pickerill	Jenny	159, 283, 305
Pidgeon	Nick	114, 162, 175, 264
Piedalue	Amy	175
Pieroni	Raphaël	135
Pignotti	Edoardo	309
Piguet	Etienne	142
Pimlott-Wilson	Helena	36, 187
Pintó	Josep	41
Pisarski	Anne	299
Pisonero	Roberto	8
Plšek	Vladimír	20
Podkalicka	Aneta	247
Poleykett	Branwyn	46
Pooley	Colin	139, 165
Porter	Sarah	123
Posova	Darina	71, 146
Potrykowska	Alina	274
Potts	Deborah	133
Potts	Tracey	247
Powell	Jane	139
Power	Andrew	278
Prager	Katrin	120
Prats Ferrat	Maria	207
Pratt	Martin A.	192
Preston	John	139
Prezioso	Maria	41
Prieto-Carrón	Marina	208
Procter	Lisa	166

Desistan	<b>A</b>	
Proctor	Amy	225
Pujol	Hermina	297
Pyer	Michelle	240
Pykett	Jessica	197, 223
Q		
Quan	Julian	250
Quddus	Mohammed	68
Quilley	Geoffrey	281
Quirke	Ellen	243
Quist	Jaco	314
R		
Radcliffe	Sarah	173
Rahemtulla	Hanif	39, 69, 97
Raissova	Alma	137
Raj Reichart	Gale	253
Rajasekaran	D	266
Rakić	Tijana	238, 263, 289
Rakonczai	János	6
Ramsingh	Brigit	225
Ramutsindela	Maano	92
Randalls	Samuel	232, 256
Ranslem	Duncan	260
Raposo	Isabel	43
Rapson	Jessica	48
Raven-Ellison	Menah	216
Rawlins	Emma	193
Ray	Charlotte	163
Raymond	Rosanna	143
Rayner	Tim	271
Read	Simon	277
Recaño Valverde	JoaquÍn	104
Rech	Matthew	242, 267
Redecker	Andreas	68
Redpath	Rhiannon	177
Reed	Matt	250

Rees	James	191, 285	Rogaly	Ben	230
Reid	Louise	210	Rogers	Amanda	83, 111
Reilly	Kathy	54, 240	Rogers	Dallas	240
Reist	Daniela	142	Ropke	Inge	264
Rerat	Patrick	249, 274,	Rosa	Brian	296
		298	Rose	Lucy	29
Restaino	Gabriella	146, 174	Roseneil	Sasha	316
Rettie	Ruth	290	Rosenqvist	Olli	160
Reynolds	Johanna	32	Rosol	Marit	30
Rezaee	Zeinab	190	Ross	Hamish	273
Riaño	Yvonne	142	Ross	Jean	60
Ribeiro	Rômulo José da Costa	43	Ross	Kim	234
Richardson	Elizabeth	90	Rössel	Julia	60
Richardson	Elizabeth	93	Rothgang	Michael	12
Richardson	Michael	216	Round	John	235, 260
Richardson	Pamela	245	Rovnyi	levgenii	286
Richardson	Tina	167	Rowan	Rory	109, 292 304
Rickett	Sophy	252	Rowlands	Rob	260
Riding	James	37	Roy	Indrajit	58
Riley	Mark	127, 152	Roy	Nabin K.	288
Rink	Dieter	99, 188	Rubin	Noah	254
Rinkinen	Jenny	264	Ruda	Aleš	20
Rivera Escribano	Maria Jesús	60	Rugg	Julie	105
Rizzo	Luca S.	13	Rumpel	Petr	188
Rizzo	Raffaela G.	13	Ruoff	Paula	222
Robinson	James	272, 296,	Ruwanpura	Kanchana N.	276
		315	Ryan	Anne	48
Robinson	Jennifer	82, 110	Rylatt	Mark	264
Roche	Michael	214	Ryley	Tim	68
Rodden	Tom	69	Rynikiewicz	Chris	264
Rodgers	Sarah E.	65	S		
Rodgers	Scott	84	Sabat	Magdalena	195
Rodó-de- Zárate	Maria	72	Sage	Colin Joanna	88, 116 31, 54,
Rodríguez	Carla	170	Sage	JUanna	249, 274
Roe	Emma	25, 46, 244			298
		. <u>.</u>	Sakizlioglu	Bahar	170

Salah Fahmi	Wael	198, 309
Salem	Hilmi S.	79
Salmond	Jennifer	241
Salvati	Luca	8
Salzer	Heike	111
Sambugaro	Gianni	13
Sanders	Mike	122
Sandover	Rebecca	88
Santiago Faria	Alice	22
Sanyal	Romola	158
Sarmiento	Eric	283
Sastre	Narcís	41
Saunders	Angharad	148, 175, 314
Saunders	Gill	281
Savelyeva	Alina	185
Savinek	Karin	8
Sayer	Andrew	151
Schaaf	Rebecca	122
Schech	Susanne	104
Scheldeman	Griet	165
Scherak	Lukas	163
Schiffer	Anne	47
Schlack	Elke	145
Schlosser	Elise R.	269
Schmidt	Stefan	288
Schmiz	Antonie	243, 302
Schneider	Tanja	197
Schoenfeld	Stuart	192
Scholten	Bruce	199
Schulz	Kristin	10
Schwarz	Nina	99
Schwiter	Karin	100
Scott	Dianne	164
Scott	Le Vine	49
Scott-Cato	Molly	118

Seitz	David K.	257
Seto	Toshikazu	155
Setten	Gunhild	196
Seyfang	Jill	118
Seymour	Susanne	60, 89, 117, 293
Sgibnev	Wladimir	63, 147
Shakkour	Suha	294
Shams El Din	Ahmed Assem	132, 171
Sharma	Kaushal Kumar	288
Sharpe	Scott	243
Shaw	David	120
Shaw	Robert	124, 216, 272, 296, 315
Shearer	Allan	79
Shelton	Nicola	27, 64, 93, 128
Shepherd	Michael	175
Sheringham	Olivia	294
Shewly	Hosna	32
Shimada	Lia	192, 218
Shirlow	Pete	130
Shubin	Sergei	92
Shutt	Cathy	58
Sidaway	James	21, 42, 105
Simcock	Neil	26, 211
Simm	David	122
Simmons	Peter	26, 47, 114
Simoes	Luisa	135
Simões Canário	Paulo Manuel	311
Simonelli	Pasquale	172
Simonova	Veronika	315
Simpson	Paul	55, 98
		-,

Simpson	Roona	317	Srinivasan	Krithika
Singleton	Alex	69	Staniscia	Barbara
Sinha	Rajiv	288	Starmanns	Mark
Siwek	Tadeusz	11	Staszak	Jean- Francois
Skelton	Tracey	61, 74, 129, 154,	Stein	Axel
		181, 207	Stockton	Jemima
Slach	Ondrej	188	Stoica	Ilinca-
Slater	David	151		Valentina
Slater	Tom	106	Stoker	Gerry
Slotte	Anna-Maria	74	Stokes	Alison
Smart	Jessie	199	Stone	Juliet
Smith	Andrew	168	Storme	Tom
Smith	Barbara	275	Strano	Emanuele
0	Ellen	0.15	Stratakis	Panagiotis
Smith	Ben	215	Stratford	Elaine
Smith	Darren	187, 213, 249, 274, 298, 317	Straughan	Elizabeth
Smith	Fiona	206, 249	Strauss	Kendra
Smith	Joe	116, 241		
Smith	Lothar	132	Strengers	Yolande
Smith	Mike	123	Strijker	Dirk
Smith	Steve	295	Stronge	Paul
Smits	Mattijs	310	Stuart	Mark
Snape	Richard	264	Sunde	Charlotte
Soh	Damir	63	Sutherland	Catherine
Sohier	Estelle	294	Svatoňová	Hana
Soldak	Myroslava	188	Swindell	Julian
Sorkina	Edith	262	Swinney	Geoff
Soucek	Nick	212	Swyngedouw	Erik
Souch	Catherine	69	Sykora	Ludek
Spalding	Richard	30, 86, 117, 157		
Speake	Janet	195	Syslová	Šárka
Špeh	Natalija	8	Szewczyk	Agnieszka
Spinney	Justin	196, 222, 239	T Tachibana	Soteu
Cupanta:	Daharah			Setsu
Sporton	Deborah	230	Tadaki	Marc

Tadié	Jérôme	272	Tolia-Kelly	Divya P.	117, 169
Tamblin	Julie	162	Tomaskova	Silvia	72
Tanibata	Go	155, 174	Toniolo	Antoine	100
Tarnavsky	Elena	185	Toole	Steven	38, 6
Tartalha do	Thais	60			
Nascimento Lombardi			Tourgeli	Giota	302
Taylor	Duncan	313	Towers	Neil	276
Taylor	Ernest	205	Townsend	Alan	285
Taylor	Stephen	59	Tranos	Emmanouil	11
Taylor	Yvette	206	Tranter	Paul	243
Terämä	Emma	213	Trell	Elen-Maarja	207
			Trettin	Lutz	3, 12
Terry	Alan	245, 270, 294	Trevena	Paulina	254
Theobald	Kate	164	Triscott	Nicola	220
Thery	Hervé	18	Troy	Lawrence	53
Thickett	Anthony	40	Truder	Jenna	317
Thomas	Nicola	111, 147,	Tsoni	Joanna	166
momas	Nicola	248, 297	Tsukamoto	Akihiro	174
Thomas	Peter	206	Tulla	Antoni	127
Thompson	Fiona	238	Tunstall	Darren	83
Thompson	Richard C.	20	Turk	Cate	155
Thomsen	Lotte	253	Turnbull	Neil Jon	145
Thomson	Sarah E.	273	Turnbull	Thomas	196
Thornbush	Mary	180	Tuvikene	Tauri	222
Thornes	John	200, 226,	Tverin	Теа	174
		232, 256	Tyler	Imogen	148
Thorsen	Dorte	61	Tyrrell	Naomi	193,
Thulemark	Maria	37, 62, 91, 205	U		298
Thurgill	James	78, 270	Urbanc	Mimi	152
Tight	Miles	139, 165	Urguhart	Julie	299,
Tillman	Carolyn	303	Ojo	Godwin	266
Timms	Paul	139	V		200
		102, 168,	Valentine	Gill	218,
Tivers	Jacqueline				
	•	195, 221		-	71
Tivers Tizzani	Jacqueline Paolo		Valenzuela Valler	Manuel	71 85

Van Blerk	Lorraine	54, 90, 206, 240
Van den Berg	Roy	237
van der Horst	Dan	153, 180, 256
Van Efferink	Leonhardt	258
Van Meeteren	Michiel	229
Van Neste	Sophie L.	259
van Wee	Bert	38
Vandermotten	Christian	10
Vasudevan	Alex	283
Vaughan	Naomi	175
Vazoura	E.G.	20
Veloso	Luisa	289
Venghaus	Sandra	52, 118
Vera	Ana	127
Vergette	Marcus	220
Vidal	Dolors	289
Vidal Torre	Sergi	104
Vidor	Gian M.	105
Vigdor	Linda	141
Viirand	Mart	32
Vincent	M.A.	198
Vincett	Giselle	130
Vinge	Heidi	157
Violante	Alberto	161
Visser	JS	236
Vista	Brandon	92
Vollenbroker	Nina	270
von Benzon	Nadia	240, 265
von Lany	Peter	282
Voss	Georgina	290
W		
Wafer	Alexander	82, 133
Wainwright	Emma	187
Wainwright	Steven	204
Waite	David	215

Waite	Louise	126, 150, 208
Wakefield	Kelly	201, 227
Waliuzzaman	S.M.	38
Walker	Gordon	26, 47, 151, 210, 239, 264, 290
Walker	Sara	164
Walker- Mortimer	Corey	124
Walkington	Helen	29
Wallace	Imogen	86, 131, 222, 291
Waller	Lorraine	31
Walls	John	153, 180
Walsh	Conor	262
Walsh	Katie	230
Walters	Michael	311
Wang	Chao	68
Wang	Jun	170
Ward	John	300
Ward	Kevin	123, 308
Warner	Simon	70
Warren	Adam	291
Warren	Andrew	132
Warren	Saskia	148, 176
Warwick	Elanor	191
Wasserman	Varda	242
Waters	Johanna	187, 213
Watkin	Suzie	85
Watkins	Charles	23, 60, 89, 117, 313
Watling	David	139
Watson	Matt	84, 112
Watters	John	317
Watts	David	120
Watts	Jennifer	162, 287, 308

Webber	Amy-Louise	63
Weichbrodt	Michael	249
Weidenfeld	Adi	137
Weith	Thomas	10
Weller	Susie	129
Welsh	Katharine	94, 122
Wenz	Laura A.	156
Westbury	Philippa	191
Wetlesen	Annika	133
Whalley	W. Brian	94, 122
White	Catherine	94, 182
White	Ted	283
White	Will	39
Whitehead	Mark	143, 184, 232
Whitman	Geoff	236, 271
Whittenbury	Kerri	128
Wilbert	Chris	269, 313
Wilde	Mathias	28, 49, 68
Wilkins	Kathryn	222, 234
Wilkins	Matt	163
Wilkinson	Katy	244
Williams	Alison	242, 267, 292, 312
Williams	Andrew	56, 265
Williams	Charles	128, 251
Williams	Glyn	133, 158
Williams	Katie	65
Williams	Philippa	192, 218
Williamson	Julie	262
Willis	Katie	27
Wills	Jane	33, 56, 186, 301
Wilmsmeier	Gordon	237
Wilson	Charlie	198
Wilson	Geoff	88, 116, 199

Wilson	Helen	186, 218
Wilson	Matthew W.	212
Wiltshire	Richard	30, 53
Winders	Jamie	275
Windram- Geddes	Morgan	140, 166, 240
Windsor- Liscombe	Rhodri	91
Winter	Jennie	182
Winther	Anne	47
Wise	Patricia	34, 57
Withers	Charles	103
Witlox	Frank	81, 286
Wojcik	Dariusz	42
Wolff	Manuel	161
Wong	Sam	26, 206
Wood	Bronwyn	140
Woodburn	Allan	237, 262
Woods	Ashley	282
Woods	Michael	85, 132
Woodward	Keith	141, 200, 223, 231
Woodyer	Tara	86
Worth	Nancy	150
Wright	Nevan	221
Wright	Nick	262
Wright	Paul	182
Wright	Richard	62
Wylde	Allison	253
Wyness	Lynne	248
Wynne-Jones	Sophie	55, 283, 305
Wyse	Stephanie	202, 261, 297
Y		
Yano	Keiji	311
Yarker	Sophie	190
Yarwood	Richard	179, 205,

		242
Yasumoto	Shinya	311
Yea	Sallie	181
Yeats	Marc	167
Yeung	Henry	279
Ying	Sheng	210
Young	Craig	48
Young	Julie E. E.	102
Yvetot	Max	307
Z		

Zakrzewski	Guido	12
Zamfir	Daniela	71, 171
Zanetti	Olly	59
Zeitoun	Mark	79
Zitti	Marco	8
Zorlu	Aslan	219
Zscheischler	Jana	10
Zurawski	Nils	155
Zweifel	Christina	108

## Looking towards next year: AC2012 in Edinburgh, July 2012

Royal Geographical Society with IBG

Advancing geography and geographical learning

RGS-IBG Annual International Conference 2012 Date: 3-5 July 2012 Location: University of Edinburgh, Scotland Chair of Conference: Chris Philo (University of Glasgow) Contact: AC2012@rgs.org

## Security of geography/geography of security

The theme is to explore the many intersections between geography and security: meaning both the security of geography and the geography of security. The idea is to work between an 'inward-looking' concern for the well-being of geographical research, learning, teaching and communication, and an 'outward-looking' concern for how worldly geographies are deeply implicated in achieving or compromising the security of environments, peoples and communities. Attention should be given to ways of securing the subject of geography in the face of educational restructuring at schools and financial restructuring of university teaching and research, as well as set against growing governmental (and even popular) demands to show impact, relevance and applicability. Success in this respect may then depend on demonstrating what a geographical perspective - spanning the sciences through to the humanities - can offer attempts at understanding and countering multiple sources of insecurity (environmental, climatic, economic, 'national', digital, personal). A critical sensibility is needed, however, to ensure that the will to create security, whether for an academic subject or in real-world situations, does not descend into simplistic drawing and policing of boundaries around whatever is to be secured. The invitation to all geographers, physical and human, is to ask challenging questions about matters of geography and security which advance intellectual and practical agendas, addressing issues of major scientific and social significance. while also cultivating the institutional supports upon which our own ability to contribute as a subject necessarily depend.